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Academic Skills

ACSK 004 - ADAPTED STUDIES: LECTURE

Presents curricula and instruction not available in other courses in a lecture format, to meet 
identified special learning needs of disabled students.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ACASK104)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31196     TBA      TBA                 Peters K                           3305         2.0     PS

Report to Instructor the first week of class.  Instructor is located in Room 3305, office 3326.

ACSK 005 - ACADEMIC SUPPORT LABORATORY

Provides students with specialized programs designed to improve basic skills in reading, spelling, 
grammar, vocabulary, mathematics, and study skills.  Placement in math, grammar, reading 
comprehension, vocabulary, spelling, or study skills will be determined by student and instructor.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ACASK5)

North County Campus

31102     TBA      TBA                 Robinson M                         ****         1.0     PS

32560     TBA      TBA                 Robinson M                         ****         0.5     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30009     TBA      TBA                 Ziehl C                            3300         0.5     PS

This lab section requires 27.0 semester hours.  To arange lab hours report to the Academic Support Lab 
Aide in Building 3300 Mondays-Thursdays, between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm.

30010     TBA      TBA                 Ziehl C                            3300         1.0     PS

This lab section requires 54.0 semester hours.  To arrange lab hours report to the Academic Support 
Lab Aide in Building 3300 Mondays-Thursdays, between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm.

ACSK 019 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTERS USING ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY

An introduction to computers designed for students with disabilities. Discusses the history of the 
personal computer as well as how it relates to students with disabilities. Students will also learn 
about the components that make up a personal computer and relevant information which will enable them 
to create an ideal computer system for themselves.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ACASK119)

San Luis Obispo Campus



31197     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Peters K                           3305         3.0     GP

ACSK 031 - COMPUTER ACCESS: APPLICATIONS

Presents the use of access technologies for disabled students within the context of word processing, 
database, and spreadsheet programs.  Advisory: MATH 3, ENGL 099, Ability to type 15 words per minute.  
Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly ACASK131)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31198     MW       9:00am-9:45am       Peters K                           3305         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Peters K                           3305  

ACSK 032 - READING COMPREHENSION

Designed for students who have difficulty understanding and remembering what they read.  Repeatable 2 
times only.  (Formerly ACASK32)

North County Campus

31169     MW       9:00am-9:50am       Curtis L                           N2804        2.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31170     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Curtis L                           3409         2.0     GP

ACSK 036 - READING ESSENTIALS

Promotes understanding and retention of textbook information.  (Formerly ACASK36)

North County Campus

31172     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Dockstader M                       N3200        3.0     GP

* Null CRN Record.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31171     MW       1:30pm-3:35pm       LaMon M                            ****         3.0     GP

Above section 31171 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).

31173     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       LaMon M                            3409         3.0     GP

ACSK 050 - WRITING FUNDAMENTALS

Focuses on the grammar, punctuation, sentence writing & paragraph writing skills students need to 
succeed in basic English courses. Provides intensive practice, multi-sensory instruction, & 
individualized assistance to promote the written language development of students with diverse needs & 
backgrounds including students with learning disabilities & ESL students  Advisory: For speakers of 



languages other than English, completion of the English as a Second Language (ESL) sequence is highly 
recommended.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ACASK50)

North County Campus

31176     TR       4:30pm-5:50pm       Ortiz N                            N3200        3.0     GP

31177     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Staff                              ****         3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

* Null CRN Record.

31175     MW       11:00am-1:05pm      Wimer K                            3409         3.0     GP

Above section 31175 meets 12 weeks (2/27-5/18).

31178     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Waska K                            3307         3.0     GP

31680     MW       8:30am-10:45am      Wimer K                            3307         3.0     GP

Above section 31680 meets 12 weeks (2/27-5/18).

ACSK 055 - SPELLING ESSENTIALS

Introduces techniques for improving spelling competence with emphasis on understanding and analyzing 
spelling errors.  (Formerly ACASK55)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31179     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Staff                              3307         3.0     GP

ACSK 058 - GRAMMAR ESSENTIALS

Focuses on the basic grammar, punctuation, and usage skills essential for effective writing. Provides 
extensive practice to apply and reinforce written language skills with an emphasis on identifying and 
correcting common sentence errors.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ACASK58)

North County Campus

31181     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Staff                              N3200        2.0     GP

Above section 31181 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).

San Luis Obispo Campus

31182     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Robinson M                         3311         2.0     GP

Above section 31182 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).



31681     W        6:00pm-7:50pm       French I                           3306         2.0     GP

ACSK 075 - ARITHMETIC FUNDAMENTALS

Provides a basic arithmetic and math study skills course for students who have a history of 
difficulties in mathematics. This course uses alternative and active approaches for learning the 
concepts and skills of place value, basic operations, fractions, decimals, percentages, word problems, 
learning styles, and math study strategies.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly ACASK75)

North County Campus

31183     MW       11:30am-1:20pm      Robinson M                         N2804        4.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31184     TR       8:30am-10:20am      Tomes M                            3307         4.0     GP

ACSK 099 - NON-CREDIT SUPERVISED TUTORING

Provides non-credit basic skills and all other content area courses supervised tutoring for students 
who may experience difficulty in specific courses.  Prerequisite: Enrollment in a Cuesta College 
credit course and referral by a counselor and/or instructor  Repeatable.  (Formerly ACASK99)

North County Campus

31192     TBA      TBA                 Boling S                           N5004        0.0     NC

31195     TBA      TBA                 Hastings M                         N3129        0.0     NC

31206     TBA      TBA                 Hastings M                         N3129        0.0     NC

32215     TBA      TBA                 Johnson M                          N5004        0.0     NC

San Luis Obispo Campus

31185     TBA      TBA                 Korisheli M                        7103         0.0     NC

31186     TBA      TBA                 Korisheli M                        7106         0.0     NC

31187     TBA      TBA                 Korisheli M                        7107         0.0     NC

31188     TBA      TBA                 Korisheli M                        7137         0.0     NC

31189     TBA      TBA                 Korisheli M                        7181         0.0     NC

31190     TBA      TBA                 Hastings M                         3304         0.0     NC

31193     TBA      TBA                 Fernandez D                        3406         0.0     NC

31204     TBA      TBA                 Hastings M                         3300         0.0     NC

31205     TBA      TBA                 Martin J                           7137         0.0     NC

31207     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            4201         0.0     NC

32216     TBA      TBA                 Rector Cavagnaro T                 6103         0.0     NC

32217     TBA      TBA                 Korisheli M                        7125         0.0     NC



ACSK 120 - LEARNING ESSENTIALS FOR COLLEGE SURVIVAL

Presents study methods that promote college success and lifelong learning.  (Formerly ACASK20)

North County Campus

31111     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Ortiz N                            N3217        1.5     GP

Above section 31111 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

* Null CRN Record.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31110     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Staff                              3311         1.5     GP

Above section 31110 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

ACSK 168 - TUTOR TRAINING: SELECTED TOPICS

  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  (Formerly ACASK168)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31201     M        3:00pm-3:50pm       Hastings M                         3300         1.0     GP

This section is being offered for 1.0 unit.

Instructor permission required to enroll.

ACSK 217 - SUPPLEMENTAL INSTRUCTION

Integrate "how to learn" while focusing on "what to learn" in the targeted , historically high-risk, 
discipline courses.  Students meet weekly with a Supplemental Instruction Leader for structured study: 
applying appropriate academic study strategies, reviewing, preparing for exams, sharpening critical 
thinking, comparing notes, and clarifying lecture/text concepts.  Corequisite: Enrollment in the 
targeted discipline course.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ACASK17)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31108     TR       2:00pm-2:45pm       Parrish B                          3311         0.5     PS

Section (31108) is designed to provide study strategies and tutoring specific to BIO 206 sections: 
30556, 30558, 30560.

ACSK 225 - COLLEGE SUCCESS



Integrates personal growth and values, academic study strategies, and critical and creative thinking 
proficiency. Emphasis is on the attainment of life-long success in academic, professional, and 
personal development.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit 
of one course between ACSK 225 and PETH 210).  (Formerly ACASK25)

Distance Learning

31151     TBA      TBA                 Hodgson D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.  To assure your enrollment the instructor must have your email address prior to the 
beginning of the semester.

Above section has three mandatory meetings, 9:00am-12:00pm in room 3306 on the San Luis Obispo Campus: 
1/21; 3/17; 4/28.

Any registered student that fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting will be dropped from the 
course. Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, but 
note that attendance at the meeting does not guarantee enrollment.

North County Campus

31142     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Dockstader M                       N3200        3.0     GP

31150     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Staff                              N3200        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31139     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Hodgson D                          3306         3.0     GP

31143     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Ziehl C                            3306         3.0     GP

31144     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Ziehl C                            3306         3.0     GP

31146     TR       12:00pm-2:05pm      Ziehl C                            3306         3.0     GP

Above section 31146 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).

31148     TR       10:30am-11:50am     LaMon M                            3311         3.0     GP

31734     TR       9:00am-11:05am      Ziehl C                            3306         3.0     GP

Above section 31734 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).

31753     T        5:30pm-8:20pm       Parrish B                          3306         3.0     GP

ACSK 227 - TEST AND PERFORMANCE ANXIETY

Investigates the theories of stress and anxiety and offers guided practice in the cognitive, 
meditative, and biofeedback-aided techniques to manage anxiety while taking a test, succeeding in 
math, giving a speech, and/or competing in a sports event.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Materials fee $8.00.  (Formerly ACASK27)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


North County Campus

31154     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Staff                              N3217        1.5     GR

Above section 31154 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Campus

31153     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Parrish B                          3307         1.5     GR

Above section 31153 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

32562     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Parrish B                          3311         1.5     GR

Above section 32562 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

ACSK 500 - GED TEST PREPARATION

Designed to prepare students in basic skills, including the five areas of the GED examination: Math, 
Science, Soc. Studies, Lang. Arts-Writing I & II, and Lang. Arts-Reading. Material is presented 
through methods, including teacher-led, computer-assisted & individualized instruction as well as 
working at problem solving in pairs & groups.  Repeatable.

North County Campus

32138     TR       3:00pm-5:50pm       Staff                              N4001        0.0     NC

Above section 32138 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

32139     TR       3:00pm-5:50pm       Staff                              N4001        0.0     NC

Above section 32139 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Ag Technology

AGTC 110 - PROPAGATION TECHNIQUES

Presents rootstock and "T" budding of older vines to change varieties. Examines pros and cons of 
various propagation techniques used in vineyards. Covers care of vines following budding.  (Formerly 
AGTECH10)

North County Campus



32635     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Rodrigues D                        N6001        0.5     GP

Above section 32635 meets 3 weeks (1/16-1/31).

AGTC 120 - VINEYARD CANOPY MANAGEMENT

Studies the latest techniques in developing trellis systems to improve both grape and wine quality.  
(Formerly AGTECH20)

North County Campus

32636     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Rodrigues D                        N6001        1.0     GP

Above section 32636 meets 6 weeks (3/6-4/17).

American Sign Language

ASL 215A - BEGINNING AMERICAN SIGN LANGUAGE

Introduces communication-based American Sign language skills through the development of vocabulary, 
grammar, and the manual alphabet.  Explores Deaf Culture, history of ASL, and dynamics of the Deaf 
Community.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ASL15A)

North County Campus

30745     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Chilton S                          N2441        3.0     GP

30747     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Robasciotti K                      N2442        3.0     GP

32080     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Robasciotti K                      N2442        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30748     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Chilton S                          6105         3.0     GP

30749     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Dunn B                             6105         3.0     GP

30750     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Dunn B                             6105         3.0     GP

30751     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Dunn B                             6105         3.0     GP

30752     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Dunn B                             6105         3.0     GP

ASL 215B - AMERICAN SIGN LANGUAGE II

Expands expressive and receptives ASL skills through vocabulary development, grammar, non-manual 
behaviors and fingerspelling. Provides increasing exposure to the values, traditions and communication 
customs found in the Deaf culture.  Prerequisite: ASL 215A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  



CSU; UC.  (Formerly ASL15B)

Arroyo Grande High School

32056     MW       6:00pm-7:30pm       Runstrom A                         ****         3.0     GP

North County Campus

32073     MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Robasciotti K                      N2442        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30756     MW       3:00pm-4:20pm       Dunn B                             6105         3.0     GP

30757     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Chilton S                          6105         3.0     GP

Anthropology

ANTH 201 - PHYSICAL ANTHROPOLOGY

Presents and introduction to the science of physical anthropology. Topics include: the fields of 
anthropology, the scientific method, evolutionary theory, genetics and inheritance, human, variation, 
biology and behavior of living primates, and the fossil evidence of human evolution.  Advisory: ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ANTH1)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30105     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Mifsud L                           6303         3.0     GP

31927     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Mifsud L                           6303         3.0     GP

32297     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Mifsud L                           6303         3.0     GP

ANTH 201L - PHYSICAL ANTHROPOLOGY LABORATORY

Utilizes the hands-on laboratory approach in studying primatology, osteology, genetics and human 
variation.  Corequisite: ANTH 201  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ANTH1L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30118     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Mifsud L                           6303         1.0     GP

ANTH 202 - ARCHAEOLOGY

Presents an introduction to archaeological theory and concepts, and an overview of both New and Old 
World archaeology.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ANTH2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30106     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Bertrando E                        6303         3.0     GP



ANTH 203 - CULTURAL ANTHROPOLOGY

Presents an introduction to the concepts of cultural anthropology, different perspectives for the 
study of culture and their application.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ANTH3)

North County Campus

30108     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Bertrando E                        N3232        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30109     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Bertrando E                        6303         3.0     GP

30112     MW       3:30pm-4:50pm       Mifsud L                           6303         3.0     GP

ANTH 220 - CALIFORNIA INDIANS

Presents a history of the California Indians, including their pre- history.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ANTH20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30114     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Mifsud L                           6303         3.0     GP

Architecture

ARCH 201 - INTRODUCTION TO ARCHITECTURE AND ENVIRONMENTAL DESIGN

Introduces a critical framework for regarding buildings as works of architecture. Explores the nature 
of the architectural profession and how it relates to other environmental design fields, such as city 
and regional planning, urban design, and landscape architecture.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC (For UC, maximum credit of 18 units total between ARCH 201, 213, 221, 222, 251 and 252).  (Formerly 
ARCH101)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31229     F        11:00am-12:50pm     Silverberg B                       4116         2.0     GR

ARCH 221 - DESIGN AND VISUAL COMMUNICATION I

Presents principles, concepts, methods and skills pertaining to freehand and drafted drawings 
employing orthographic, axonometric, oblique, and lineal perspective drawing systems to represent 
ideas, objects and environments.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of 18 units total between 
ARCH 201, 213, 221, 222, 251 and 252).  Materials fee $7.00.  (Formerly ARCH111)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31234     MW       8:00am-8:50am       Silverberg B                       4115         4.0     GP
         &MW       9:00am-10:50am      Silverberg B                       4115  
         &F        8:00am-9:50am       Silverberg B                       4115  



ARCH 222 - DESIGN AND VISUAL COMMUNICATION II

Continuation and extension of the content and issues introduced in ARCH 221, plus the principles, 
concepts, methods and skills pertaining to the freehand, drafted and digital visualization and 
communication of quantitative and qualitative information to support analysis and conceptualization.  
Prerequisite: ARCH 221 and Completion of or concurrent enrollment in ARCH 232  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For 
UC, maximum credit of 18 units total between ARCH 201, 213, 221, 222, 251 and 252).  Materials fee 
$7.00.  (Formerly ARCH112)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31837     MW       3:00pm-3:50pm       Silverberg B                       4115         4.0     GP
         &MW       4:00pm-5:50pm       Silverberg B                       4115  
         &F        3:00pm-4:50pm       Silverberg B                       4115  

32378     MW       6:00pm-6:50pm       Grover L                           4116         4.0     GP
         &MW       7:00pm-9:50pm       Grover L                           4116  

ARCH 230 - ARCHITECTURAL COMPUTER AIDED DRAFTING AND DESIGN

Presents the use of computer aided drafting and design software as a tool for generating construction 
drawings, 3D modeling and 3D design presentations. This course provides an introduction to the use of 
Architectural Desktop and 3D Studio VIS as it applies to architectural practice.  Advisory: ARCH 242 
and ENGR 125.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $12.00.  (Formerly ARCH230)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31241     MW       3:00pm-3:50pm       Main D                             3406         3.0     GP
         &MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Martin S                           3406  

ARCH 232 - ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN & PRESENTATION COMPUTER GRAPHICS

Introduces computer design and presentation skills for architecture students including image editing, 
page layout, and 3D modeling.  Prerequisite: CIS 210 or equivalent.  Advisory: ARCH 221.  Transfer:  
CSU.  Materials fee $12.00.  (Formerly ARCH110)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31230     MW       9:00am-9:50am       Fernandez D                        3406         3.0     GP
         &MW       10:00am-11:20am     Fernandez D                        3406  

31233     MW       12:30pm-1:20pm      Fernandez D                        3406         3.0     GP
         &MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Fernandez D                        3406  

ARCH 242 - INTRODUCTION TO ARCHITECTURAL PRACTICE

Introduces the concepts and methods associated with the use and application of construction systems, 
processes and materials. Emphasis is placed on the standards and conventions used to detail and 
document light framed construction.  Prerequisite: CTECH 250, ARCH 221, and completion of or 
concurrent enrollment in ARCH 230.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $7.00.  (Formerly ARCH231)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31242     MW       8:00am-8:50am       Blote P                            4116         3.0     GR
         &MW       9:00am-10:20am      Blote P                            4116  

ARCH 244 - ARCHITECTURAL ENVIRONMENT CONTROL SYSTEMS

Introduces the theory and application of climate, energy use and comfort as determinates of 
architectural form. Acceptable for credit, CSU, (credit based on portfolio review).  Prerequisite: 
PHYS 205B  Advisory: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in ARCH 252  Transfer: CSU.  Materials fee 
$10.00.  (Formerly ARCH207)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31240     TR       1:30pm-2:20pm       White S                            4116         3.0     GR
         &TR       2:30pm-3:50pm       White S                            4116  

ARCH 245 - INTRODUCTION TO GREEN BUILDING AND LEED GREEN ASSOCIATE PREP

Explores the environmental impacts of the built environment, principals of green building design and 
construction, available rating/certification systems for green building, with an in-depth review of 
the LEED Rating Systems and their applications, specifically the LEED Building Design and Construction 
(BD&C)  Prerequisite: Basic Principals of Green Building Construction Materials and Methods Material 
Selection  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ARCH220)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32157     M        5:30pm-8:20pm       White S                            3406         1.5     GP

Above section 32157 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

ARCH 248 - GREEN BUILDING AND LEED AP HOMES EXPERIENCES

An in-depth review of LEED, specifically the LEED for Homes Rating System through partial 
documentation of a project pursuing LEED-H; at the completion of the course the student should have 
the knowledge and experience to apply for the LEED AP Homes Credential Exam.  Prerequisite: ARCH 245 - 
Introduction to Green Building and LEED Green Associate Credential Prep or equivalent professional 
experience

San Luis Obispo Campus

32500     W        5:30pm-8:20pm       White S                            3406         1.5     GP

Above section 32500 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

ARCH 252 - ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN FUNDAMENTALS II



Continuation of theories, principles, and methods of creative problem solving, two- and three-
dimensional visual organizations to communicate concepts and meanings, basic verbal and visual 
communication skills, analysis of the built environment with emphasis on the creation and 
interrelationship of architectural form, function, structure and context.  Prerequisite: ARCH 251  
Advisory: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in ARCH 213 and ARCH 247.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For 
UC, maximum credit of 18 units total between ARCH 201, 213, 221, 222, 251 and 252).  Materials fee 
$10.00.  (Formerly ARCH252)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31429     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Fernandez D                        4115         5.0     GR
         &TR       10:30am-1:20pm      Fernandez D                        4115  

Art

ART 200 - ART APPRECIATION

Introduces the form, content and media of the visual arts. Overview of artistic methods, materials, 
and language, exploring cultural and historical significance, including prehistoric to contemporary 
art.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART100)

Distance Learning

30870     TBA      TBA                 Renzi Cowitz M                     WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Above section has one MANDATORY MEETING: 12:00 - 1:00 pm on Tuesday, January 17 in room 7120. Any 
registered student who fails to attend this mandatory meeting on January 17 may be dropped from the 
class.

North County Campus

30780     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Mack V                             N5001        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30737     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Cullen B                           7120         3.0     GP

30766     TR       1:00pm-2:20pm       Brennan Smith S                    7120         3.0     GP

30775     TR       2:30pm-3:50pm       Brennan Smith S                    7120         3.0     GP

30776     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Staff                              7120         3.0     GP

30777     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Brennan Smith S                    7120         3.0     GP

30778     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Pelfrey R                          7120         3.0     GP

ART 203 - SURVEY OF ART HISTORY:  OLD STONE AGE THROUGH GOTHIC

Presents the first of a three-semester Western art course, including Prehistoric (Paleolithic and 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Neolithic periods), Ancient Near Eastern, Egyptian, Aegean, Greek, Roman, and Medieval.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART103)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30785     MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Brennan Smith S                    7120         3.0     GP

ART 204 - SURVEY OF ART HISTORY:  RENAISSANCE THROUGH 19TH CENTURY

Presents the second of a three-semester Western art course including Renaissance, Baroque, Rococo, 
Neo-Classic, Romantic, Realist, Impressionist, and Post-Impressionist.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 
201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART104)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30786     MWF      10:30am-11:20am     Cullen B                           7120         3.0     GP

ART 205 - SURVEY OF ART HISTORY: MODERNISM AND POST-MODERNISM

Presents an overview of the art movements, artists and issues of Modernism And Post-Modernism. This 
includes art from the mid-nineteenth century, through the twentieth century and contemporary art.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART105)

Distance Learning

30871     TBA      TBA                 Sutcliffe L                        WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

ART 206 - SURVEY OF ART HISTORY:  NON-WESTERN ART

Surveys the art traditions of African, Asian, Native American, Pre- Columbian, and other non-Western 
cultures as expressions of their religions and philosophies.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART106)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30789     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Brennan Smith S                    7120         3.0     GP

ART 220 - FUNDAMENTALS OF 2-D DESIGN

Introduces the basic design elements and principles common to all visual art forms.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART120)

San Luis Obispo Campus

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


30844     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Allebe A                           7106         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Allebe A                           7106  

30846     MW       11:30am-12:20pm     Galczenski M                       7106         3.0     GP
         &MW       12:30pm-2:20pm      Galczenski M                       7106  

30847     TR       1:30pm-2:20pm       Renzi Cowitz M                     7106         3.0     GP
         &TR       2:30pm-4:20pm       Renzi Cowitz M                     7106  

ART 221 - BEGINNING DRAWING

Presents an overview of the art of drawing in an historical and contemporary context by introducing 
the basic practice and theories of drawing as a fine art. It introduces basic elements and principles 
of design, a variety of drawing media, and the use of drawing as a personal means of visual expression 
and communication.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART121)

North County Campus

30860     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Mack V                             N5001        3.0     GP
         &TR       1:30pm-3:20pm       Mack V                             N5001 

30861     W        3:00pm-3:50pm       Luthi L                            N5001        2.0     GP
         &W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Luthi L                            N5001 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30850     M        5:30pm-6:20pm       Scott D                            7102         2.0     GP
         &M        6:30pm-9:20pm       Scott D                            7102  

30852     W        5:30pm-6:20pm       Shaw S                             7102         2.0     GP
         &W        6:30pm-9:20pm       Shaw S                             7102  

30854     R        5:30pm-6:20pm       Staff                              7102         2.0     GP
         &R        6:30pm-9:20pm       Staff                              7102  

30856     MW       11:30am-12:20pm     Allebe A                           7102         3.0     GP
         &MW       12:30pm-2:20pm      Allebe A                           7102  

30857     TR       7:30am-8:20am       Phipps R                           7102         3.0     GP
         &TR       8:30am-10:20am      Phipps R                           7102  

30858     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Staff                              7102         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Staff                              7102  

30859     MW       2:30pm-3:20pm       Shaw S                             7102         3.0     GP
         &MW       3:30pm-5:20pm       Shaw S                             7102  

31214     TR       1:30pm-2:20pm       Luthi L                            7102         3.0     GP
         &TR       2:30pm-4:20pm       Luthi L                            7102  

ART 222 - INTERMEDIATE DRAWING



Continues ART 221 with an emphasis on composition and content.  Prerequisite: ART 221  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART122)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30874     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Loomis M                           7125         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Loomis M                           7125  

ART 223 - LIFE DRAWING

Presents the fundamentals of anatomy and representation of the human form in various attitudes and 
movements.  Prerequisite: ART 222  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART123)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32296     TR       10:30am-11:20am     Prochaska D                        7102         3.0     GP
         &TR       11:30am-1:20pm      Prochaska D                        7102  

ART 229 - COLOR

Presents the physical nature of color and the theory of color. Studio projects explore primary 
systems, color properties, interaction, strategies and expressive qualities of color. Investigates the 
physiological, psychological, symbolic, and cultural aspects of color.  Advisory: ART 220.  Transfer:  
CSU; UC.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART129)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30875     TR       9:30am-10:20am      Galczenski M                       7125         3.0     GP
         &TR       10:30am-12:20pm     Galczenski M                       7125  

ART 230 - BEGINNING PAINTING

Introduces basic painting techniques, methods, materials, and language.  Prerequisite: ART 220 and ART 
221  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART130)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30876     MW       1:30pm-2:20pm       Prochaska D                        7125         3.0     GP
         &MW       2:30pm-4:20pm       Prochaska D                        7125  

ART 231 - INTERMEDIATE PAINTING

Presents a continuation of ART 230 with an emphasis on contemporary issues in painting.  Prerequisite: 
ART 230  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART131)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30877     TR       1:30pm-2:20pm       Galczenski M                       7125         3.0     GP
         &TR       2:30pm-4:20pm       Galczenski M                       7125  



ART 232 - WATERCOLOR PAINTING

Explores the fundamental techniques and creative use of aqueous media in painting on paper.  
Prerequisite: ART 220 and ART 221  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ART132)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30914     T        6:30pm-7:20pm       Phipps R                           7106         2.0     GP
         &T        7:30pm-10:20pm      Phipps R                           7106  

ART 233 - INTERMEDIATE WATERCOLOR PAINTING

Continues ART 232 with an emphasis on problem-solving, composition and development of advanced 
watercolor techniques.  Prerequisite: ART 232  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 2 times only.  
(Formerly ART133)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30916     T        6:30pm-7:20pm       Phipps R                           7106         2.0     GP
         &T        7:30pm-10:20pm      Phipps R                           7106  

ART 241 - ETCHING

Offers instruction and studio practice in etching and related intaglio printmaking techniques and the 
designing of images.  Prerequisite: ART 221  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials 
fee $20.00.  (Formerly ART141)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30878     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Sutcliffe L                        7106         3.0     GP
         &TR       9:30am-11:20am      Sutcliffe L                        7106  

ART 243 - BOOK ARTS

Presents an investigation of the book form as a vehicle of creative expression. Explores the book 
structure through the history, concepts and the creative application of this unique art object, in 
which the content is not limited to words alone.  Prerequisite: ART 220  Transfer: CSU; UC.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $15.00.  (Formerly ART143)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30879     F        8:30am-10:20am      Prochaska D                        7106         3.0     GP
         &F        10:30am-2:20pm      Prochaska D                        7106  

ART 244 - PHOTOGRAPHY

Introduces black and white still photography as a fine art within an historical and contemporary 



context. Presents traditional darkroom practices, emphasizing the use of the 35mm camera, related 
equipment, film processing and photo enlargement. Projects are based on the elements and principles of 
design. NOTE: A 35mm camera is required for class.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  
CSU; UC.  Materials fee $20.00.  (Formerly ART144)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30807     W        6:00pm-6:50pm       Bayhan R                           7175         2.0     GR
         &W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Bayhan R                           7175  

30810     S        9:00am-9:50am       Hertz T                            7175         2.0     GR
         &S        10:00am-12:50pm     Hertz T                            7175  

30811     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Peluso M                           7175         3.0     GR
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Peluso M                           7175  

30812     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Highland D                         7175         3.0     GR
         &TR       9:30am-11:20am      Highland D                         7175  

30813     MW       2:30pm-3:20pm       Hertz T                            7175         3.0     GR
         &MW       3:30pm-5:20pm       Hertz T                            7175  

ART 245 - INTERMEDIATE PHOTOGRAPHY

Continues ART 244 with an emphasis on the development of photography as a means of personal 
expression, the infusion of content, and composition. Presents intermediate level concepts and 
darkroom techniques in black and white still photography. NOTE: A 35 mm camera is required for class.  
Prerequisite: ART 244  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $20.00.  (Formerly 
ART145)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30814     TR       11:30am-12:20pm     Highland D                         7175         3.0     GR
         &TR       12:30pm-2:20pm      Highland D                         7175  

ART 248 - DIGITAL VIDEO EFFECTS

Presents the art and science of digital compositing for visual effects and 2D animation, utilizing 
Adobe After Effects for film and video applications. Explores technical and aesthetic issues.  
Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $35.00.  (Formerly ART148)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32620     TR       2:30pm-3:20pm       Staff                              7138         3.0     GP
         &TR       3:30pm-5:20pm       Staff                              7138  

ART 249 - DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY

Introduces concepts and technical fundamentals of digital photography as an extension to traditional 
photography. Presents practices and techniques unique to digital photography.  Prerequisite: ART 244 
and ART 256  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ART149)



San Luis Obispo Campus

30816     TR       2:30pm-3:20pm       Pendergast J                       7175         3.0     GP
         &TR       3:30pm-5:20pm       Pendergast J                       7175  

32550     TR       6:00pm-6:50pm       Pendergast J                       7175         3.0     GP
         &TR       7:00pm-8:50pm       Pendergast J                       7175  

ART 251 - ALTERNATIVE PHOTOGRAPHIC PROCESSES

Explores creative photographic techniques emphasizing experimental manipulation of the photographic 
image. Introduces silver and non-silver alternative photographic techniques including multiple image 
usage, high contrast materials, toning, image transfer, and digital negative with emphasis on personal 
expression, content, and development of style.  Prerequisite: ART 244.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 
times only.  Materials fee $20.00.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32553     MW       11:30am-12:20pm     Highland D                         7175         3.0     GP
         &MW       12:30pm-2:20pm      Highland D                         7175  

ART 255 - ADOBE ILLUSTRATOR: ART, DESIGN, AND ILLUSTRATION

Presents primary instruction in digital drawing and illustration using Adobe Illustrator.  Advisory: 
Basic computer skills.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly 
ART155)

Distance Learning

32043     TBA      TBA                 Cocke P                            WEB          1.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Cocke P                            WEB   

Above section 32043 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/24).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

$45 materials fee does NOT apply to this online section.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32621     TR       5:30pm-6:20pm       Staff                              7138         3.0     GP
         &TR       6:30pm-8:20pm       Staff                              7138  

ART 256 - ADOBE PHOTOSHOP: ART, DESIGN, AND PHOTOGRAPHY

Presents primary instruction in digital imaging and editing using Adobe Photoshop.  Advisory: Basic 
computer skills.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ART156)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


San Luis Obispo Campus

31533     TR       11:30am-12:20pm     Lee R                              7138         3.0     GP
         &TR       12:30pm-2:20pm      Lee R                              7138  

ART 258 - ADOBE INDESIGN: ART, DESIGN, AND PHOTOGRAPHY

Introduces digital prepress production involving preparation of pages for reproduction on any kind of 
press or printing system using InDesign.  Advisory: Basic computer skills.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ART158)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31532     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Cocke P                            7138         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Cocke P                            7138  

ART 265 - ADOBE FLASH: ART, DESIGN, AND ANIMATION

Introduces the basic principles of animation, interactivity and other time-based media projects using 
Adobe Flash Professional. Students will learn how these principles are used to construct games, 
animations and interactive media.  Advisory: ENGL 156    Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  
Materials fee $25.00.  (Formerly ART165)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31535     MW       2:30pm-3:20pm       Arnold P                           7138         3.0     GP
         &MW       3:30pm-5:20pm       Arnold P                           7138  

ART 266 - GRAPHIC DESIGN

Explores principles and processes used in visual communication. This class focuses on the creative and 
practical exploration in the area of visual communication.  Prerequisite: ART 253  Transfer:  CSU; UC. 
Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ART166)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31536     MW       11:30am-12:20pm     Arnold P                           7138         3.0     GR
         &MW       12:30pm-2:20pm      Arnold P                           7138  

32424     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Lee R                              7138         3.0     GR
         &TR       9:30am-11:20am      Lee R                              7138  

ART 270 - FUNDAMENTALS OF 3-D DESIGN

Introduces the basic elements and principles of three-dimensional design. Presents a variety of studio 
problems using basic sculptural materials, tools and methods. Presents an overview of 3D design in 
historical and contemporary context.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $30.00.  (Formerly ART170)

San Luis Obispo Campus



30899     MW       1:30pm-2:20pm       Korisheli M                        7107         3.0     GP
         &MW       2:30pm-4:20pm       Korisheli M                        7107  

32558     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Corell R                           7107         3.0     GP
         &TR       9:30am-11:20am      Corell R                           7107  

ART 271 - BEGINNING SCULPTURE

Introduces the issues and techniques of contemporary sculpture. Projects emphasize ideas and personal 
expression while exploring materials such as fabrication with plaster, metal, mixed media, and wood, 
and contemporary approaches such as site-specific and installation sculpture.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Materials fee $30.00.  (Formerly ART171)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30900     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Korisheli M                        7107         3.0     GR
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Korisheli M                        7107  

ART 274 - SCULPTURE FOUNDRY

Provides instruction and practice in bronze casting of sculpture using the lost wax processes 
including direct modeling and mold making.  Emphasizes contemporary art issues related to bronze 
sculpture.  Prerequisite: ART 270 or ART 271 or equivalent.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only. 
Materials fee $20.00.  (Formerly ART174)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30902     F        8:30am-10:20am      Johnson R                          7107         3.0     GR
         &F        10:30am-2:20pm      Johnson R                          7107  

ART 280 - CERAMICS

Introduces the practice and appreciation of ceramics as a fine art covering basic 3D elements and 
principles, ceramic media, a personal means of visual expression, and the historical context of 
ceramic art.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $34.00.  (Formerly ART180)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30903     MW       8:30am-9:20am       Staff                              7103         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:30am-11:20am      Staff                              7103  

30904     TR       1:30pm-2:20pm       Wulfeck S                          7103         3.0     GP
         &TR       2:30pm-4:20pm       Wulfeck S                          7103  

30905     TR       6:00pm-6:50pm       Wulfeck S                          7103         3.0     GP
         &TR       7:00pm-8:50pm       Wulfeck S                          7103  

32425     S        9:30am-11:20am      Staff                              7103         3.0     GP
         &S        11:30am-3:20pm      Staff                              7103  



ART 281 - CERAMICS

Continues ART 280 with an emphasis on throwing on the potter's wheel, sculptural form derived from 
wheel-thrown objects, and sculptural form combining wheel and hand-built forms.  Prerequisite: ART 280 
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 2 times only.  Materials fee $51.00.  (Formerly ART181)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30906     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Wulfeck D                          7103         3.0     GP
         &TR       9:30am-11:20am      Wulfeck D                          7103  

30925     MW       6:00pm-6:50pm       Sanders Brown T                    7103         3.0     GP
         &MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Sanders Brown T                    7103  

ART 284 - ALTERNATIVE AND PRIMITIVE FIRING TECHNIQUES IN CERAMICS

Presents instruction and experience in alternative firing techniques for ceramic art. Firings will 
include pit, sawdust, and raku.  Prerequisite: ART 280  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
Materials fee $51.00.  (Formerly ART184)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32041     MW       1:30pm-2:20pm       Sanders Brown T                    7103         3.0     GP
         &MW       2:30pm-4:20pm       Sanders Brown T                    7103  

ART 295 - ART GALLERY

Explores theoretical, technical and aesthetic aspects of exhibiting works of art, as well as providing 
actual experience in operating an art gallery.  Advisory: ART 220, ART 270, and ART 290.  Transfer:  
CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ART195)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30948     MW       9:00am-9:50am       Prochaska D                        7170         3.0     GP
         &MW       10:00am-11:50am     Prochaska D                        7170  

Astronomy

ASTR 210 - ASTRONOMY

Presents the astronomy of planets, satellites, asteroids, comets, meteors, the sun, stars and 
galaxies.  Prerequisite: MATH 123 or MATH 123SI or equivalent  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ASTR10)

North County Campus

30674     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Len P                              N2401        3.0     GP



San Luis Obispo Campus

30675     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Eickemeyer J                       2402         3.0     GP

30676     W        6:30pm-9:20pm       Len P                              2402         3.0     GP

30677     TWR      4:30pm-6:20pm       Genet R                            2108         3.0     GP

Above section 30677 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

ASTR 210L - ASTRONOMY LAB

Laboratory application of the principles presented in ASTR 210.  Prerequisite: MATH 123 or MATH 123SI 
or equivalent  Corequisite: ASTR 210  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly ASTR10L)

North County Campus

30678     T        1:00pm-3:50pm       Len P                              N2439        1.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30679     M        3:30pm-6:20pm       Len P                              2108         1.0     GP

30680     F        8:30am-11:20am      Len P                              2108         1.0     GP

30682     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Genet R                            2108         1.0     GP

Above section 30682 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Automotive Technology

ATCH 127 - ENHANCED CLEAN AIR CAR COURSE

Provides training as required by the California Bureau of Automotive Repair to meet Advanced Emission 
Specialist Technician license requirements. Includes training on Smog Check failure analysis and 
operation of the BAR-97 dynomometer testing systems.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent 
enrollment in ATCH 164  Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly ATECH127)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31218     W        7:00pm-7:50pm       Villa G                            4402         1.0     GP
         &W        8:00pm-8:50pm       Villa G                            4201  

ATCH 152 - INTERNAL COMBUSTION ENGINES

Presents the principles of internal combustion engines encompassing design, construction, and 
application of engine components.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or 165.  (Formerly ATECH52)



North County Off-Campus

32486     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****         3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

32125     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Leonard R                          4402         3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32493     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****         3.0     GP

ATCH 153 - ENGINE OVERHAUL PROCEDURES

Presents a lecture and laboratory course covering theory and manipulative skills required for entry-
level employment as an Engine Service Technician.  Advisory: ATCH 152 or equivalent.  (Formerly 
ATECH53)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31128     MW       8:00am-8:50am       Stokes J                           4402         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:00am-10:50am      Stokes J                           4201  

ATCH 160 - AUTOMOTIVE ELECTRICAL ACCESSORIES

Provides testing and repair procedures on vehicle electrical accessory circuits, power options, 
instrumentation, and body control computer applications.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 
165.  (Formerly ATECH60)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31129     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Villa G                            4402         4.0     GP
         &MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Villa G                            4201  

ATCH 164 - BASIC AREA CLEAN AIR CAR COURSE

Covers rules and regulations governing the Smog Check Program, inspection procedures using the BAR97 
Emissions Inspection System (EIS), & an over- view of Onboard Diagnostics II (OBDII). Successful 
completion of ATCH 164 meets a portion of the requirements for technicians seeking an Emission Basic 
(EB) or Emission Advanced (EA) Smog Check Technician License.  Prerequisite: Minimum one year of trade 
experience in emissions/tune-up or 180 hours (9 semester units) of accredited training in tune-up, 
fuel and electrical courses  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ATECH64)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31130     M        6:00pm-8:50pm       Villa G                            4402         4.0     GP
         &W        6:00pm-6:50pm       Villa G                            4402  

ATCH 166 - AUTOMOTIVE MAINTENANCE AND LIGHT REPAIR



Presents theory and practical application of safety inspections, battery service, oil and lubrication, 
cooling system, ignition system, brake inspection, wheel bearings and minor repairs.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  (Formerly ATECH66)

Arroyo Grande High School

32482     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****  

Central Coast Off-Campus

32484     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****  

North County Off-Campus

32485     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****  

Paso Robles High School

32441     TR       6:00pm-7:15pm       Boswell G                          ****         2.0     GP
         &TR       7:25pm-8:50pm       Boswell G                          ****  

Above section 32441 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Campus

31131     F        9:00am-10:20am      Leonard R                          4402         2.0     GP
         &F        10:30am-11:50am     Leonard R                          4201  

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32483     TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Villa G                            ****  

ATCH 168 - AUTOMOTIVE REPAIR BUSINESS

Introduces the many facets of operating an automotive repair business.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 
156 or ENGL 165.  (Formerly ATECH68)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31132     MW       4:30pm-5:50pm       Leonard R                          4114         3.0     GP

ATCH 170 - AUTO BODY REPAIR I

Presents the fundamentals of automotive body repair.  Includes instruction in body construction, 
welding, metalworking methods and equipment used in the auto body repair industry. Emphasis is placed 
on developing the knowledge and manipulative skill necessary for gainful employment in the auto body 
repair industry.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly 
ATECH70)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31133     MW       2:00pm-2:50pm       Buckley D                          4402         3.0     GP
         &MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Buckley D                          4601  

31134     MW       6:00pm-6:50pm       Wintergerst H                      4502B        3.0     GP
         &MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Wintergerst H                      4601  

ATCH 171 - ADVANCED AUTO BODY

Presents an automotive body repair course including on-campus course work and on-site research in a 
commercial repair facility. Covers estimating, structural repairs, damage analysis and measuring, and 
related work. Prepares students for employment as an automotive collision repair specialist.  
Prerequisite: ATCH 170  Materials fee $35.00.  (Formerly ATECH71)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31136     TR       1:00pm-1:50pm       McDonald R                         4603         3.0     GR
         &TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       McDonald R                         4601  

ATCH 175 - AUTOMOTIVE PAINTING

Covers surface preparation, selection, and application of undercoats, topcoats, and other types of 
refinishing materials and equipment which are compliant with current laws and rulings relative to the 
automotive refinishing industry. Addresses health, safety, and environmental concerns.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Materials fee $110.00.  (Formerly ATECH75)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31138     MWF      10:00am-10:50am     McDonald R                         4502B        5.0     GP
         &MWF      11:00am-12:50pm     McDonald R                         4601  

ATCH 177 - ADVANCED AUTOMOTIVE PAINTING

Presents complete vehicle refinishing, color matching techniques, color theory and custom painting as 
well as vehicle detailing. Prepares students for employment as an automotive painter.  Prerequisite: 
ATCH 170 and ATCH 175  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Repeatable 1 time only.  
Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly ATECH77)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31140     TR       9:00am-9:50am       McDonald R                         4603         3.0     GR
         &TR       10:00am-11:50am     McDonald R                         4601  

ATCH 182 - AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSIONS

Introduces fundamental operations, rebuilding procedures and service of torque converters and 
automotive automatic transmissions.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  (Formerly 
ATECH82)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31145     TR       7:00pm-8:20pm       Blackketter J                      4402         4.0     GP
         &TR       8:30pm-9:50pm       Blackketter J                      4201  

ATCH 187 - AUTOMOTIVE FUEL INJECTION AND TURBOCHARGERS

Presents both mechanical and electrical fuel injection systems for automotive gasoline and diesel fuel 
engines as well as automotive and light truck turbochargers.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or 
ENGL 165.  (Formerly ATECH87)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31147     TR       12:00pm-12:50pm     Villa G                            4402         3.0     GP
         &TR       1:00pm-2:50pm       Villa G                            4201  

ATCH 188 - AUTOMOTIVE HEATING AND AIR CONDITIONING

Provides theory and practical application of the function and repair of heating and air conditioning 
systems as applied to domestic and imported cars.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  
(Formerly ATECH88)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31149     TR       8:00am-8:50am       Villa G                            4402         3.0     GP
         &TR       9:00am-10:50am      Villa G                            4201  

ATCH 280 - MANUAL DRIVETRAINS

Presents the fundamental operation, service, diagnosis, and repair of clutches, manual 
transmissions/transaxles, drivelines/U-joints, half- shafts/CV joints, rear axle assemblies, and wheel 
bearings as applied to front and rear wheel drive vehicles.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or 
ENGL 165.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ATECH80)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31141     MW       3:00pm-3:50pm       Stokes J                           4402         3.0     GP
         &MW       4:00pm-5:50pm       Stokes J                           4201  

Biology

BIO 201A - BIOLOGY

Presents the principles of life and life processes with an emphasis on cellular structure, cellular 
chemistry, genetics, and life's origins and diversity.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, MATH 127SI or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better and CHEM 210 or high school chemistry with a grade of C or 
better  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO1A)



San Luis Obispo Campus

30351     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Veres J                            2401         5.0     GR
         &TR       8:00am-10:50am      Veres J                            2200  

30355     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Veres J                            2401         5.0     GR
         &TR       12:00pm-2:50pm      Veres J                            2200  

BIO 201B - BIOLOGY

Continues BIO 201A with emphasis on plant and animal structure and physiology, evolution, and ecology. 
Prerequisite: BIO 201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO1B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30357     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Mann N                             2200         5.0     GR
         &MW       9:30am-12:20pm      Mann N                             2200  

BIO 202 - GENERAL BOTANY

A study of botanical structures and functions including a comprehensive survey of fungi, algae and 
vascular plants.  Prerequisite: Completion of any 3-unit or more college level biology course with a 
lab with a grade of C or better; or Completion of a high school AP biology course with a grade of C or 
better  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30359     MW       2:30pm-5:20pm       Veres J                            2200         5.0     GP
         &MWF      1:30pm-2:20pm       Veres J                            2200  

BIO 204 - MICROBIOLOGY

Presents the general facts regarding bacteria and other microbial forms, particularly those that 
affect general health.  Prerequisite: CHEM 210 or equivalent with a grade of C or better  Advisory: 
ENGL 156 and BIO 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO4)

North County Campus

30367     TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Lobo E                             N2440        5.0     GR
         &TR       5:30pm-8:20pm       Lobo E                             N2440 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30369     TR       8:30am-9:50am       Favoreto S                         2202         5.0     GR
         &TR       10:00am-12:50pm     Favoreto S                         2202  

30370     TR       5:00pm-6:20pm       Favoreto S                         2202         5.0     GR
         &TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Favoreto S                         2202  

32440     MF       9:00am-10:20am      Favoreto S                         2202         5.0     GR
         &MF       10:30am-1:20pm      Favoreto S                         2202  



BIO 205 - HUMAN ANATOMY

Studies human anatomy with models and selected preserved material to demonstrate the anatomical 
systems. NOTE:  Students are required to attend 6 hours of lab per week.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO5)

North County Campus

30371     W        4:00pm-5:50pm       Green S                            N2401        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 6.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

32371     W        9:30am-11:20am      Green S                            N2440        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 6.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30372     W        12:00pm-1:50pm      Ruppert R                          2401         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 6.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30373     T        7:00pm-8:50pm       Sachs S                            2401         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 6.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30374     W        5:00pm-6:50pm       Shields C                          2204         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 6.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

BIO 206 - GENERAL HUMAN PHYSIOLOGY

Presents the physiology of human body systems with emphasis upon functions of growth, fitness, motion 
and sensitivity.  Prerequisite: CHEM 210 or equivalent with a grade of C or better and BIO 205  
Advisory: BIO 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO6)

North County Campus

30377     T        12:00pm-2:50pm      Green S                            N2440        5.0     GR
         &TR       10:00am-11:50am     Maliszewski A                      N2440 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30556     TR       3:00pm-4:50pm       Maliszewski A                      2401         5.0     GR
         &W        8:30am-11:20am      Shields C                          2202  

NOTE:  ACSK 217, Section 31108, is designed to assist students in the above section of Bio 206.  This 
adjunct course provides appropriate study skills and tutoring specific to Bio 206.



30558     TR       3:00pm-4:50pm       Maliszewski A                      2401         5.0     GR
         &W        12:30pm-3:20pm      Maliszewski A                      2202  

NOTE:  ACSK 217, Section 31108, is designed to assist students in the above section of Bio 206.  This 
adjunct course provides appropriate study skills and tutoring specific to Bio 206.

30560     TR       5:00pm-6:50pm       Maliszewski A                      2401         5.0     GR
         &W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Maliszewski A                      2202  

NOTE:  ACSK 217, Section 31108, is designed to assist students in the above section of Bio 206.  This 
adjunct course provides appropriate study skills and tutoring specific to Bio 206.

BIO 209C - COASTAL BIOLOGY FIELD STUDIES

Emphasizes observations and techniques used to appreciate and evaluate California's coastal 
ecosystems.  Prerequisite: Any 3 unit or greater college level biology course  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly BIO9C)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30626     T                            McConnico L                        TBA          1.0     GP
         &T                            Tibstra R                          TBA   
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires mandatory class meetings on the following Tuesdays:  1/24 and 3/20 from 7:00-
8:00 p.m. in Room 2204 on the SLO campus.  Students are responsible for fee (TBA) for food and 
lodging, to be discussed at the first meeting on 1/24.  Field Trip Dates:  3/29-4/1

BIO 209D - DESERT BIOLOGY FIELD STUDIES

Presents a field study course on the California deserts.  Includes the formation of the deserts and 
the ecological relationship of desert plants and animals. Acceptable for credit, UC, CSU. UC credit 
contingent upon UC review.  Prerequisite: Any 3 unit or greater college level biology course  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO9D)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30625     M                            Donaldson J                        TBA          1.0     GP
         &M                            Ruppert R                          TBA   
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires mandatory class meetings on the following Mondays:  1/23 and TBA from 5:00-6:00 
p.m. in Room 2204 on the SLO campus.  Students are responsible for $140 fee for transportation, food, 
and lodging due by 2/10.  Field Trip Dates:  4/26-4/29

BIO 211 - LIFE SCIENCE

Introduces the non-biology major to the organization and evolution of life and the structure and 
function of living systems from cells to biomes. NOTE: Students are required to attend 3 hours of lab 
per week.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO11)



North County Campus

30566     MW       12:00pm-12:50pm     Canestro M                         N2401        3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30575     M        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &R        10:30am-11:20am     Roest M                            2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30597     M        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &R        8:30am-9:20am       Roest M                            2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30599     M        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &R        9:30am-10:20am      O'Neill M                          2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30600     M        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &F        12:30pm-1:20pm      O'Neill M                          2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30601     M        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &F        10:30am-11:20am     Tibstra R                          2200  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30602     W        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &F        9:30am-10:20am      Tibstra R                          2200  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30603     W        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &R        3:30pm-4:20pm       Kirkhart D                         2200  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30604     W        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &W        3:30pm-4:20pm       Kirkhart D                         2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30605     W        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &R        2:30pm-3:20pm       Kirkhart D                         2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   



This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30607     W        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &F        9:30am-10:20am      Contreras A                        2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

30608     W        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &W        4:30pm-5:20pm       Contreras A                        2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 3.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

32567     M        9:30am-10:20am      Ruppert R                          2401         3.0     GP
         &R        11:30am-12:20pm     Roest M                            2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

Introduces the non-biology major to the organization and evolution of life and the structure and 
function of living systems from cells to biomes. NOTE: Students are required to attend 3 hours of lab 
per week.

Advisory: ENGL 156.

Transfer:  CSU; UC.

(Formerly BIO11)

BIO 212 - HUMAN BIOLOGY

Introduces to non-science majors fundamental structural and functional concepts of the human body 
systems, and their disorders and therapies.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
BIO12)

Arroyo Grande High School

30613     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Kirkhart D                         AG608        3.0     GP

North County Campus

30609     M        9:00am-11:50am      Barker D                           N2439        3.0     GP

30610     T        6:00pm-8:50pm       Lavoie D                           N2401        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30611     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Mann N                             2401         3.0     GP

30612     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       O'Neill M                          2204         3.0     GP

BIO 212L - HUMAN BIOLOGY LABORATORY

Presents an optional laboratory course designed to complement BIO 212 (Human Biology). Provides direct 
participation in experiments, demonstrations, and discussions.  Prerequisite: Completion or concurrent 
enrollment in BIO 212  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO12L)



North County Campus

30614     W        9:00am-11:50am      Barker D                           N2439        1.0     GP

BIO 213 - GENETICS IN SOCIETY

Introduces basic principles of genetics and heredity.  Emphasizes current advances in genetics, 
including stem cell research, cloning, cancer, and genetically modified crops.  Investigates the 
social consequences and ethical implications of biotechnology in medicine and agriculture.  Advisory: 
ENGL 56.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO13)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30615     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Veres J                            2200         3.0     GP

BIO 220 - ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY

Presents a study of basic biological principles and their use in understanding environmental issues, 
including human population growth, biological conservation, pollution, and the use of natural 
resources.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO20)

Arroyo Grande High School

30620     T        6:00pm-8:50pm       Hendricks S                        AG608        3.0     GP

North County Campus

30616     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Krause D                           N2439        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30617     TR       1:00pm-2:20pm       Mann N                             2401         3.0     GP

BIO 220L - ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY LAB

Presents an optional laboratory course designed to complement BIO 220, Environmental Biology.  
Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in BIO 220  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO20L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30667     S        9:00am-2:50pm       Hendricks S                        2200         1.0     GP

Above section 30667 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

30668     F        1:30pm-5:50pm       O'Neill M                          2204         1.0     GP

Above section 30668 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).



BIO 221 - GENERAL ECOLOGY

Studies the interrelationships of living organisms and their living and non-living environment with an 
emphasis on plant and animal communities including evolution, energy flow, and nutrient cycling via 
food webs, competition and predation.  Advisory: ENGL 156 and eligibility for MATH 007.  Transfer:  
CSU; UC (For UC, no credit if taken after BIO 201A, 201B, 202 or 203).  (Formerly BIO21)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30621     M        12:00pm-2:50pm      McConnico L                        2204         4.0     GP
         &MW       10:30am-11:50am     McConnico L                        2204  

BIO 222 - MARINE BIOLOGY

Presents and integrates aspects of marine processes, organisms, and ecology. Provides a general 
overview of marine biology, research, and human impacts on the marine environment.  Advisory: ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO22)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30669     TR       9:30am-10:50am      McConnico L                        2401         3.0     GP

30670     MW       5:00pm-6:20pm       McConnico L                        2401         3.0     GP

BIO 222L - MARINE BIOLOGY LABORATORY

An applied, optional course augmenting BIO 22, through laboratory and field investigations.  
Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in BIO 22  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO22L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30671     W        12:30pm-3:20pm      McConnico L                        2204         1.0     GP

30672     S        8:00am-1:50pm       McConnico L                        2204         1.0     GP

Above section 30672 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

BIO 224 - PRINCIPLES OF NATURAL HISTORY

Presents an ecological approach to the natural history of terrestrial plants and animals in 
California.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BIO24)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30624     T        4:00pm-5:50pm       Ruppert R                          2204         3.0     GP
         &T        6:00pm-6:50pm       Ruppert R                          2204  
         &TBA      TBA                 Ruppert R                          TBA   

This section requires + 3 Saturday field trips:  2/5, 3/12, and 4/16.  Attendance on all field trips 



is required.  No credit will be given for half-day attendance on field trips.

Broadcast Communications

BCST 223 - VIDEO OPERATIONS

Presents the theory and demonstration of video control room, field, and studio equipment.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 56.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST23)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30107     MW       6:00pm-7:20pm       Arno J                             6101         3.0     GR

BCST 224A - AUDIO PRODUCTION

Presents the theory and practice of audio techniques in radio, television, film, and multimedia, with 
hands-on use of broadcast standard digital and analog audio equipment to create audio productions in-
studio and on the college radio station, KGUR 105.3 FM.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST24A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31689     MW       9:30am-10:20am      Arno J                             6101         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Arno J                             ****  

This section requires +3.0 weekly hours by arrangements

BCST 225A - VIDEO STUDIO PRODUCTION

Provides an introduction to television theory, terminology, signal flow and operations within a multi-
camera television studio including directing, the operation of broadcast quality TV cameras, audio 
equipment, switchers, fundamentals of lighting, graphics, video control and recording.  Prerequisite: 
Completion of or concurrent enrollment in BCST 223  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST25A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30116     MW       2:00pm-2:30pm       Arno J                             6101         3.0     GR
         &MW       2:40pm-5:20pm       Arno J                             6101  

BCST 225B - FIELD VIDEO PRODUCTION AND EDITING

Provides an introduction to the theory, terminology, and operation of single camera video production 
including composition and editing techniques, camera operation, portable lighting, video recorder 
operation, audio control, and non-linear editing.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent 
enrollment in BCST 223  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST25B)

San Luis Obispo Campus



30119     MW       2:00pm-2:30pm       Arno J                             6101         3.0     GR
         &MW       2:40pm-5:20pm       Arno J                             6101  

BCST 226 - WRITING FOR ELECTRONIC MEDIA

Presents the theory and practice of writing for electronic media including the techniques of narrative 
and non-fiction writing and scripting, the analysis and writing of radio, television, multimedia, and 
film formats, including story structure and writing for visual media.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST26)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30120     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Arno J                             6101         3.0     GR

BCST 227 - PRINCIPLES OF RADIO BROADCAST PERFORMANCE

Explore techniques necessary to effectively communicate scripts through basic announcing skills. 
Interviewing, news stories, music announcing, commercial announcing effectively both on and off the 
air. Practice skills needed to professionally perform in radio broadcasting as a career.  Transfer: 
CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly BCST27)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30113     TBA      TBA                 Wagoner W                          WEB          3.0     GR

Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

BCST 230A - TELEVISION INTERNSHIP

Provides practical supervised work experience as a regular staff member in a local area television 
station. ONLY STUDENTS WHO HAVE BEEN GIVEN PERMISSION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE BROADCASTING DEPARTMENT 
MAY BE ALLOWED TO INTERVIEW FOR THE INTERNSHIP PROGRAM.  Prerequisite: BCST 225A and approval of 
station management  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST30A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32168     TBA      TBA                 Arno J                             TBA          3.0     GR

Television Internship requires +9.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

BCST 230B - TELEVISION INTERNSHIP

Provides practical supervised experience working as a regular staff member in a local television 
station or media production company. ONLY STUDENTS WHO HAVE BEEN GIVEN PERMISSION FROM THE CHAIR OF 
THE BROADCASTING DEPARTMENT MAY BE ALLOWED TO INTERVIEW FOR THE INTERNSHIP PROGRAM.  Prerequisite: 
BCST 225B and approval of the station management  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST30B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32169     TBA      TBA                 Arno J                             TBA          3.0     GR

www.cuesta.edu/disted


Television Internship requires +9.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

BCST 230C - TELEVISION INTERNSHIP

Provides practical supervised work experience as a regular staff member in a local cable station or 
other broadcast media production company. ONLY STUDENTS WHO HAVE BEEN GIVEN PERMISSION FROM THE CHAIR 
OF THE BROADCASTING DEPARTMENT MAY BE ALLOWED TO INTERVIEW FOR THE INTERNSHIP PROGRAM.  Prerequisite: 
BCST 225A or BCST 225B and approval of station management  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST30C)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32170     TBA      TBA                 Arno J                             TBA          3.0     GR

Television Internship requires +9.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

BCST 230D - TELEVISION INTERNSHIP

Provides practical supervised work experience as a regular staff member in a local area cable, 
television station, or other broadcast media production company. ONLY STUDENTS WHO HAVE BEEN GIVEN 
PERMISSION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE BROADCASTING DEPARTMENT MAY BE ALLOWED TO INTERVIEW FOR THE 
INTERNSHIP PROGRAM.  Prerequisite: BCST 225A or BCST 225B and approval of the station management  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BCST30D)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32171     TBA      TBA                 Arno J                             TBA          3.0     GR

Television Internship requires +9.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

Business

BUS 130 - INTRODUCTION TO E-COMMERCE

Summarizes online buying, selling, and delivery of products and services for personal and business 
purposes. Addresses Internet security and privacy issues, including credit card use, analyzes revenue 
streams, and evaluates popular shopping cart packages.

Distance Learning

32252     TBA      TBA                 Bayles D                           WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 32252 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted for important class information and minimum computer system requirements. 
To ensure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email address prior to 
the beginning of the semester.

BUS 131 - E-COMMERCE: SOCIAL MEDIA MARKETING

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Explore the use of MySpace, Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, Google AdWords & Adsense, personal branding, 
blogs, email campaigns, affiliate marketing, viral marketing, measurement tools for social media 
marketing campaigns, and career opportunities.  Prerequisite: BUS 243  Advisory: BUS 130

Distance Learning

32253     TBA      TBA                 Hillman C                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer 
requirements. To ensure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

BUS 170 - DEALING WITH CHANGE

Provides students with an understanding of change and the influence it has on an organization and the 
individuals in that organization. Topics will include understanding organizational change, theoretical 
models of change, stages of change, and how to manage organizational change.  Repeatable 1 time only.  
(Formerly BUS70)

Arroyo Grande High School

32407     R        5:00pm-9:20pm       Scovil T                           ****         0.5     GP

Above section 32407 meets 2 weeks (2/2-2/9).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32263     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Woodson B                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32263 meets 1 week (3/3-3/3).

BUS 171 - TEAM BUILDING

Provides the student with an understanding of how teams work together, common problems teams encounter 
and how to solve them. Students will learn to recognize various team player styles. Students will be 
introduced to team building in the workplace.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS71)

Arroyo Grande High School

32404     R        5:00pm-9:20pm       Bayles D                           AG403        0.5     GP

Above section 32404 meets 2 weeks (3/22-3/29).

North County Campus

32254     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Marcove K                          N3233        0.5     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Above section 32254 meets 1 week (2/11-2/11).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32415     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Cooper S                           4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32415 meets 1 week (3/17-3/17).

BUS 172 - COMMUNICATING WITH PEOPLE

Introduces the student to key elements in communication within business organizations. Topics will 
include verbal and nonverbal communication, listening skills and specific supervisory communication 
skills.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS72)

North County Campus

32255     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Robichaud T                        N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32255 meets 1 week (5/12-5/12).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32265     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Woodson B                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32265 meets 1 week (4/7-4/7).

BUS 173 - CONFLICT RESOLUTION

Provides the student with an analysis of attitudes and behavior, which create conflict between 
individuals and groups within an organization.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS73)

North County Campus

32256     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Robichaud T                        N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32256 meets 1 week (2/4-2/4).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32266     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Cooper S                           4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32266 meets 1 week (3/10-3/10).



BUS 174 - CUSTOMER SERVICE

Provides the student with certain key skills and attitudes in order to effectively meet the needs of 
customers. The student will be introduced to the concept of internal and external customers, customer 
satisfaction and customer retention.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS74)

Arroyo Grande High School

32276     R        5:00pm-9:20pm       Scovil T                           ****         0.5     GP

Above section 32276 meets 2 weeks (5/3-5/10).

Above section 32276 meets two weeks (5/3-5/10).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32267     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Robichaud T                        4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32267 meets 1 week (1/28-1/28).

BUS 175 - VALUES & ETHICS

This course is designed to acquaint the student with the importance of values and ethics in the 
workplace. The importance of values and ethics involved in the supervisor's carrying out his/her 
duties will be emphasized.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS75)

Arroyo Grande High School

32277     R        5:00pm-9:20pm       Simoes P                           AG403        0.5     GP

Above section 32277 meets 2 weeks (4/19-4/26).

North County Campus

32257     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Marcove K                          N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32257 meets 2 weeks (4/7-4/7).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32268     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Marcove K                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32268 meets 1 week (5/5-5/5).

BUS 176 - ATTITUDE IN THE WORKPLACE



Provides the student with certain key skills in the area of attitude so that they may effectively 
maintain a positive attitude at the workplace and at home. Concepts of how attitudes are communicated, 
the three types of attitudes and how to adjust one's attitude will be presented.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.  (Formerly BUS76)

North County Campus

32258     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Robichaud T                        N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32258 meets 1 week (2/25-2/25).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32269     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Robichaud T                        4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32269 meets 1 week (4/28-4/28).

BUS 177 - STRESS MANAGEMENT

Acquaints the student with various skills the supervisor needs to help employees. Included is the 
recognition of stress and how to manage it.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS77)

North County Campus

32259     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Garnsey C                          N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32259 meets 1 week (3/17-3/17).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32270     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Woodson B                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32270 meets 1 week (1/21-1/21).

BUS 178 - DECISION MAKING & PROBLEM SOLVING

Introduces the student to decision making and problem solving as a supervisor.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.  (Formerly BUS78)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32271     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Zarycka M                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32271 meets 1 week (2/25-2/25).



BUS 179 - TIME MANAGEMENT

Introduces the student to time management principles and specific tools that assist in making maximum 
use of time.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly BUS79)

North County Campus

32260     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Marcove K                          N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32260 meets 1 week (4/21-4/21).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32272     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Simoes P                           4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32272 meets 1 week (3/24-3/24).

BUS 181 - PROFESSIONAL IMAGE: APPEARANCE, ETIQUETTE & NETWORKING

Engages the student in discussions and activities related to the significance of personal appearance, 
business appropriate behavior and etiquette, as well the process of networking to build professional 
relationships.

North County Campus

32261     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Blackie K                          N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32261 meets 1 week (3/24-3/24).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32273     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Blackie K                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32273 meets 1 week (4/21-4/21).

BUS 182 - GOAL SETTING: VISION, GOALS AND JOB SEARCH STRATEGIES

Engages the student in discussions and activities related to the significance of having a personal 
vision, setting attainable goals for the future, and employing useful job search strategies for 
pursuing a meaningful career and work life.

Arroyo Grande High School

32610     R        5:00pm-9:20pm       Garnsey C                          AG403        0.5     GP



Above section 32610 meets 2 weeks (2/16-2/23).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32274     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Garnsey C                          4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32274 meets 1 week (3/31-3/31).

BUS 183 - USING TECHNOLOGY TO COMMUNICATE EFFECTIVELY

Equips the student to communicate professionally and effectively when using various forms of 
electronic/technology communication tools. Includes telephone etiquette and techniques, e-mail, text 
messaging and other business-related technologies.

Arroyo Grande High School

32278     R        5:00pm-9:20pm       Bayles D                           AG403        0.5     GP

Above section 32278 meets 2 weeks (3/8-3/15).

North County Campus

32262     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Simoes P                           N3233        0.5     GP

Above section 32262 meets 1 week (3/3-3/3).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32275     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Simoes P                           4110         0.5     GP

Above section 32275 meets 1 week (2/11-2/11).

BUS 190 - SUPERVISION AND MANAGEMENT ACADEMY: EXPAND YOUR MANAGEMENT PERSPECTIVE

Builds on students' past and current experience as a manager supervising employees. This advanced 
class facilitates and expands students' understanding of the significant change in perspective that 
must be adopted by supervisors in order to be effective at managing employees and adhering to company 
policies and labor law.  Repeatable 1 time only.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32626     W        1:00pm-5:15pm       Marcove K                          ****         0.5     GP
         &W        1:00pm-5:15pm       Marcove K                          ****  

Above section 32626 meets 2 weeks (2/15-2/29).



BUS 191 - SUPERVISION AND MANAGEMENT ACADEMY: THE PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT CYCLE

Enhances the students' current performance management practices from hiring to the formal appraisal by 
examining the performance management cycle. This is an advanced course designed for students who are 
currently employed with responsibility to formally manage employee performance.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32627     W        1:00pm-5:15pm       Simoes P                           ****         0.5     GP
         &W        1:00pm-5:15pm       Simoes P                           ****  

Above section 32627 meets 2 weeks (3/14-3/28).

BUS 195 - SUPERVISION AND MANAGEMENT ACADEMY: MOTIVATING PERFORMANCE THROUGH FEEDBACK AND DELEGATION

Expands the student's understanding of human motivation investigating why employees do what they do 
and how to sustain a motivated work environment through supportive and/or corrective feedback toward 
improving work performance. Explores solutions for when opportunities exceed resources through the 
application of the laws of time management and the effectiveness of delegation.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32629     W        1:00pm-5:15pm       Simoes P                           ****         0.5     GP

Above section 32629 meets 2 weeks (4/11-4/25).

BUS 201A - FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING

Provides basic principles of financial accounting.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 and MATH 123.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BUS1A)

Distance Learning

32314     TBA      TBA                 Larson B                           WEB          4.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory Orientation meeting: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 from 1:00 pm-
2:00 pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus Room 4110  with CRN 32315.

This section also has a mandatory face-to-face Exit Final on Saturday,May 12, 2012. 9:00am-12:00 noon 
in Room 3412.  Photo ID required. 

This section uses distance learning. Students registered for this class must go to 



http://www.cuesta.edu/disted for important class information and minimum computer system requirements.

32315     TBA      TBA                 Larson B                           WEB          4.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory Orientation meeting: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 from 1:00 p.m. 
- 2:00 p.m. on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4110 with CRN 32314.  

This section also has a mandatory face-to-face Exit Final. Saturday, May 12, 2012 from 9:00 am-12:00 
noon in Room 3413.  Photo ID required. 

This section uses distance learning. Students registered for this class must go to 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted for important class information and minimum computer system requirements.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30627     M        5:30pm-9:20pm       Cooper S                           4110         4.0     GP

30628     MW       9:30am-11:20am      Sullivan J                         4110         4.0     GP

30629     MW       11:30am-1:20pm      Sullivan J                         4110         4.0     GP

30630     TR       9:00am-10:50am      Sullivan J                         4110         4.0     GP

30632     TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       Williams D                         4110         4.0     GP

BUS 201B - MANAGERIAL ACCOUNTING

Managerial accounting for manufacturing firms with focus on cost behavior, cost-volume-profit 
analysis, standard costs, capital budgeting and cost control.  Prerequisite: BUS 201A  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly BUS1B)

Distance Learning

30642     TBA      TBA                 Cooper S                           WEB          4.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Tuesday, January 17, 2012, from 5:30-
7:00 pm Room 4113. Final will be held in Room 4114, Saturday, May 12, 10:00am-1:00pm.

This section uses distance learning. Students registered for this class must go to 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted for important class information and minimum computer system requirements.

North County Campus

30636     MW       10:30am-12:20pm     Alexander J                        N3233        4.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30637     TR       11:00am-12:50pm     Sullivan J                         4110         4.0     GP

30641     TR       4:00pm-5:50pm       Williams D                         4110         4.0     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


BUS 218 - BUSINESS LAW

Offers legal knowledge concerning business and business relationships with emphasis on the laws of 
torts, property, contracts, agency, business organizations, and sales. Includes a study of the nature 
and background of American law, court systems, and court procedures.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BUS18)

North County Campus

30695     TR       11:00am-12:50pm     Rubin G                            N3233        4.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30694     MW       10:00am-11:50am     Rubin G                            4502A        4.0     GP

30696     TR       4:00pm-5:50pm       Biering R                          4114         4.0     GP

30698     TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       Biering R                          4502A        4.0     GP

32293     TR       12:00pm-1:50pm      Biering R                          4502A        4.0     GP

BUS 240 - ADVERTISING

Introduces the student to the principles, purposes, and practices of advertising.  Prerequisite: BUS 
243  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS40)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32247     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Beyer C                            4110         3.0     GP

BUS 243 - MARKETING

Introduces the student to the fundamental factors that make for the effective distribution of 
merchandise.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS43)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30822     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Beyer C                            4502A        3.0     GP

BUS 245 - INTRODUCTION TO BUSINESS

Introduces the field of business and business economics.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly BUS45)

North County Campus

30832     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Alexander J                        N3233        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30830     MW       8:30am-9:50am       Snider W                           4113         3.0     GP

30833     MW       2:30pm-3:50pm       Snider W                           4114         3.0     GP



30835     TR       10:00am-11:20am     Snider W                           4113         3.0     GP

BUS 249 - ENTREPRENEURSHIP

Introduces students to the concepts, techniques and requirements for establishing a business.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 and MATH 123 or MATH 123SI.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS49)

North County Campus

32548     TR       9:00am-10:50am      Rubin G                            N3233        4.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30836     MW       2:00pm-3:50pm       Rubin G                            4502A        4.0     GP

BUS 251 - ELEMENTS OF ACCOUNTING

Provides a condensed and general accounting background dealing with basic accounting practices and 
procedures.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS51)

North County Campus

32349     R        6:00pm-9:50pm       Wilshusen C                        N2411        4.0     GP

BUS 260 - INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS

Provides an awareness of the cultural dimensions necessary to conduct business internationally and 
examines the market forces/international skills required to deal successfully in a multinational, 
global economy.  Advisory: BUS 45.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS60)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30845     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Snider W                           4113         3.0     GP

BUS 283 - MANAGEMENT AND SUPERVISION

Discusses the process of management and how to supervise employees based upon the practices of current 
world-class companies.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS83)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30853     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Snider W                           4113         3.0     GP

32503     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Snider W                           4113         3.0     GP

BUS 286 - HUMAN RELATIONS

Introduces students to the human side of business covering teamwork, empowerment, leadership and 
problem-solving.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly BUS86)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31750     MW       10:00am-11:20am     Snider W                           4113         3.0     GP

Chemistry

CHEM 201A - GENERAL COLLEGE CHEMISTRY

Presents kinetic-molecular treatment of gases, atomic structure and the periodic law, thermochemistry, 
chemical bonding, correlation of structure with properties, quantitative relationships in chemical 
reactions, chemical formulas and equations.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, MATH 127SI or its equivalent with 
a grade of C or better and CHEM 210, High School Chemistry or equivalent with a grade of C or better  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CHEM1A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30684     T        12:30pm-3:20pm      Schroeder F                        2105         5.0     GR
         &TR       10:30am-12:20pm     Clark B                            2402  

30685     TR       10:30am-12:20pm     Clark B                            2402         5.0     GR
         &W        12:30pm-3:20pm      Schroeder F                        2105  

30686     TR       10:30am-12:20pm     Clark B                            2402         5.0     GR
         &W        8:30am-11:20am      Staff                              2105  

30687     TR       10:30am-12:20pm     Clark B                            2402         5.0     GR
         &R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Staff                              2105  

32310     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Babu P                             2402         5.0     GR
         &T        8:30am-11:20am      Moye A                             2105  
         &F        10:30am-11:20am     Babu P                             2402  

32311     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Babu P                             2402         5.0     GR
         &R        12:30pm-3:20pm      Moye A                             2105  
         &F        10:30am-11:20am     Babu P                             2402  

32594     MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Babu P                             2402         5.0     GR
         &W        5:00pm-7:50pm       Schroeder F                        2105  

32596     MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Babu P                             2402         5.0     GR
         &R        8:30am-11:20am      Schroeder F                        2105  

CHEM 201B - GENERAL COLLEGE CHEMISTRY

A continuation of CHEM 201A including reference to the periodic classification of the elements, the 
laws of chemical equilibrium as illustrated by the qualitative scheme of analysis and the topics of 
chemical kinetics, thermodynamics, coordination chemistry, nuclear and organic chemistry.  
Prerequisite: CHEM 201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CHEM1B)

North County Campus



30688     TR       9:00am-10:50am      Babu P                             N2401        5.0     GR
         &R        11:00am-1:50pm      Babu P                             N2406 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30689     M        9:30am-12:20pm      Baxley G                           2105         5.0     GR
         &TR       8:30am-10:20am      Baxley G                           2402  

30690     M        1:30pm-4:20pm       Baxley G                           2105         5.0     GR
         &TR       8:30am-10:20am      Baxley G                           2402  

32363     TR       8:30am-10:20am      Baxley G                           2402         5.0     GR
         &F        10:30am-1:20pm      Baxley G                           2105  

CHEM 201X - APPLIED PROBLEMS FOR GENERAL CHEMISTRY

Supplements CHEM 201A to further develop general chemistry skills and conceptual understanding. 
Provides the opportunity for additional assistance in developing and mastering problem-solving 
abilities.  Corequisite: CHEM 201A.  Repeatable 2 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32638     W        9:30am-10:20am      Baxley G                           2107         1.0     PS

Supplements CHEM 201A to further develop general chemistry skills and conceptual understanding. 
Provides the opportunity for additional assistance in developing and mastering problem-solving 
abilities.

Corequisite: CHEM 201A.

CHEM 210FL - INTRODUCTORY CHEMISTRY WITH FACILITATOR ASSISTED LEARNING

Presents an introduction to chemistry and chemical laboratory techniques and methods.  Same content as 
CHEM 210 but designed for students who desire additional problem solving practice with a student 
facilitator. One lab hour per week will utilize Facilitator Assisted Learning.  Prerequisite: MATH 
123, MATH 123SI or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, no credit if taken after CHEM 201A).  
(Formerly CHEM10FAL)

North County Campus

30723     M        12:00pm-2:50pm      Kahane Unch A                      N2406        4.0     GR
         &MW       10:00am-11:20am     Kahane Unch A                      N2401 
         &W        11:30am-12:20pm     Kahane Unch A                      TBA   

Students must attend lab during the first week of classes.

30725     M        11:30am-12:20pm     Kahane Unch A                      TBA          4.0     GR
         &MW       10:00am-11:20am     Kahane Unch A                      N2401 
         &W        12:00pm-2:50pm      Kahane Unch A                      N2406 

Students must attend lab during the first week of classes.

30726     M        6:00pm-8:50pm       Staff                              N2409        4.0     GR
         &W        6:00pm-9:50pm       Staff                              N2406 



Students must attend lab during the first week of classes.

32364     T        2:30pm-5:20pm       Ross R                             N2406        4.0     GR
         &TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Ross R                             N2401 
         &R        2:00pm-2:50pm       Ross R                             TBA   

Students must attend lab during the first week of classes.

32365     T        2:00pm-2:50pm       Staff                              TBA          4.0     GR
         &TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Ross R                             N2401 
         &R        2:30pm-5:20pm       Staff                              N2406 

Students must attend lab during the first week of classes.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30729     T        4:30pm-7:20pm       Uyeda H                            2104         4.0     GR
         &TR       2:30pm-3:50pm       Jimison K                          2600  
         &TBA      TBA                 Uyeda H                            TBA   

This section requires + 1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first 
week of classes.

30730     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Jimison K                          2402         4.0     GR
         &W        12:30pm-3:20pm      DaSilva P                          2104  
         &TBA      TBA                 DaSilva P                          TBA   

This section requires + 1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first 
week of classes.

30731     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Jimison K                          2402         4.0     GR
         &R        8:30am-11:20am      DaSilva P                          2104  
         &TBA      TBA                 DaSilva P                          TBA   

This section requires + 1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first 
week of classes.

30732     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Friend K                           2402         4.0     GR
         &W        5:30pm-8:20pm       Uyeda H                            2104  
         &R        7:00pm-7:50pm       Friend K                           2104  

This section requires + 1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first 
week of classes.

30733     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Braun C                            2402         4.0     GR
         &T        8:30am-11:20am      Braun C                            2104  
         &TBA      TBA                 Braun C                            TBA   

This section requires +1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first week 
of classes.

30734     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Braun C                            2402         4.0     GR
         &T        12:30pm-3:20pm      Braun C                            2104  
         &TBA      TBA                 Braun C                            TBA   

This section requires +1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first week 
of classes.



31858     MW       8:30am-9:50am       Horsley J                          2108         4.0     GR
         &R        12:30pm-3:20pm      Horsley J                          2104  
         &TBA      TBA                 Horsley J                          TBA   

This section requires +1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first week 
of classes.

32366     MWF      8:00am-8:50am       Staff                              2402         4.0     GR
         &F        9:30am-12:20pm      Staff                              2104  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

This section requires + 1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.  Students must attend lab during the first 
week of classes.

CHEM 211 - INTRODUCTORY ORGANIC/BIOCHEMISTRY

Presents the classification, structure, and reactions of organic compounds.  Prerequisite: CHEM 210 or 
equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between CHEM 211 and CHEM 212A).  
(Formerly CHEM11)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30736     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Jimison K                          2401         4.0     GR
         &F        9:30am-12:20pm      Jimison K                          2107  

32630     M        9:30am-12:20pm      Jimison K                          2107         4.0     GR
         &MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Jimison K                          2401  

CHEM 212B - ORGANIC CHEMISTRY

Presents the study of reaction types and mechanisms as correlated with structures, and carbohydrates, 
fats, proteins and nucleic acids as studied in conjunction with certain cellular processes.  
Prerequisite: CHEM 212A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CHEM12B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30798     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Kahane Unch A                      2107         5.0     GR
         &TR       1:00pm-3:50pm       Kahane Unch A                      2107  

CHEM 243 - FACILITATOR ASSISTED LEARNING CHEMISTRY SEMINAR

Develops interpersonal skills, understanding of the learning process, and effectiveness as a 
facilitator.  Seminar prepares students to facilitate in their subject area.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly CHEM43)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30799     TBA      TBA                 Clark B                            2108         0.5     PS

This section meets on the SLO campus in Room 2108 on Fridays from 1:30-3:30 p.m. 1/20, 2/10, 3/9, and 
4/20.



CHEM 244 - FACILITATOR ASSISTED LEARNING PRACTICUM:  CHEMISTRY

Provides practical applications of facilitator assisted learning (FAL) in small groups of chemistry 
students.  Prerequisite: CHEM 210 or CHEM 210FL  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly 
CHEM44)

North County Campus

30801     TBA      TBA                 Clark B                            TBA          1.0     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30803     TBA      TBA                 Jimison K                          TBA          1.0     PS

Communication Studies

COMM 201A - PUBLIC ADDRESS

Introduces public speaking with an emphasis on clear, logical, effective preparation and delivery of 
speeches.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly SPCM201A)

Arroyo Grande High School

32512     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Schnoor G                          ****         3.0     GP

Distance Learning

32513     TBA      TBA                 Vasques M                          WEB          3.0     GP

This class has mandatory meetings  on the first Friday of the semester, January 21st at 10:30-11:30 am 
in room 4117.  We will reserve one Friday per month for optional meetings and course assistance should 
you need it. 

Any registered student, who fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting will be dropped from the 
course.  Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, but 
note that one's attending the meeting does not guarantee that one will be added.

Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

32564     TBA      TBA                 Vasques M                          WEB          3.0     GP

This class has mandatory meetings  on the first Friday of the semester, January 21st at 10:30-11:30 am 
in room 4117.  We will reserve one Friday per month for optional meetings and course assistance should 
you need it. 

Any registered student, who fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting will be dropped from the 
course.  Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, but 
note that one's attending the meeting does not guarantee that one will be added.

www.cuesta.edu/disted


Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

North County Campus

32515     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Dumas B                            N2441        3.0     GP

32516     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Davis S                            N3231        3.0     GP

32517     TR       10:00am-11:20am     Dumas B                            N2441        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

32518     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Swift C                            6109         3.0     GP

32519     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Hall Z                             4117         3.0     GP

32520     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Lyman J                            6109         3.0     GP

32521     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Ward J                             6109         3.0     GP

32522     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Schnoor G                          6109         3.0     GP

32523     M        4:00pm-6:50pm       Schnoor G                          6109         3.0     GP

32524     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Vasques M                          6109         3.0     GP

32525     MW       7:30am-8:50am       Ward J                             6109         3.0     GP

32526     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Lyman J                            6109         3.0     GP

32527     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Hall Z                             6109         3.0     GP

32528     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Olds A                             4117         3.0     GP

32529     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Ward J                             6109         3.0     GP

32530     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Vasques M                          6109         3.0     GP

32531     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Olds A                             4117         3.0     GP

32532     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Vasques M                          6109         3.0     GP

32533     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Hall Z                             6109         3.0     GP

32534     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Lyman J                            6108A        3.0     GP

COMM 210 - SMALL GROUP DISCUSSION

Theory and practice of small group discussion.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer: CSU.  
(Formerly SPCM210)

Arroyo Grande High School

32535     M        6:00pm-8:50pm       Magruder A                         ****         3.0     GP

North County Campus

32536     MW       10:00am-11:20am     Dumas B                            N2441        3.0     GP

www.cuesta.edu/disted


32537     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Swift C                            N2441        3.0     GP

32538     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Dumas B                            N2441        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

32539     M        4:00pm-6:50pm       Terry A                            6108A        3.0     GP

32540     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Terry A                            6109         3.0     GP

32541     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Olds A                             4117         3.0     GP

32542     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Hall Z                             4117         3.0     GP

COMM 212 - INTERCULTURAL COMMUNICATION

Theory, practice, and analysis of intercultural communication with an emphasis on international, 
ethnic, gender, and class relationships.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer: CSU; UC.  
(Formerly SPCM212)

Distance Learning

32545     TBA      TBA                 Vasques M                          WEB          3.0     GP

This class has one mandatory meeting on the first Friday of the semester, January 21st at 10:30-11:30 
am in room 4117.  We will reserve one Friday per month for optional meetings and course assistance 
should you need it. 

Any registered student, who fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting will be dropped from the 
course.  Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, but 
note that one's attending the meeting does not guarantee that one will be added.

Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

COMM 215 - ARGUMENTATION AND DEBATE

Building, defending, and refuting arguments in formal and informal settings. Emphasis on oral advocacy 
and debate skills.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly SPCM215)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32546     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Hall Z                             6109         3.0     GP

Computer Appl/Office Adm

CAOA 120A - BEGINNING COMPUTER KEYBOARDING AND DOCUMENT PROCESSING

www.cuesta.edu/disted


Designed for all students whose keyboarding skill will be primary and/or secondary to their vocation 
and/or for personal use and includes formatting and processing documents.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA20A)

North County Campus

30981     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Hayner C                           N2411        3.0     GP
         &TR       9:30am-10:50am      Hayner C                           N2411 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30982     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Cleeves M                          4111         3.0     GP
         &TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Cleeves M                          4111  

CAOA 120B - INTERMEDIATE COMPUTER KEYBOARDING AND DOCUMENT PROCESSING

Designed for all students whose keyboarding skill will be primary and/or secondary to their vocation 
and/or personal use and includes formatting and document processing.  Prerequisite: CAOA 120A or 
ability to type 30 words per minute  Advisory: CAOA 246 or CAOA 251A, CAOA 251B and CAOA 251C.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA20B)

North County Campus

30978     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Hayner C                           N2411        3.0     GP
         &TR       9:30am-10:50am      Hayner C                           N2411 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30979     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Cleeves M                          4111         3.0     GP
         &TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Cleeves M                          4111  

CAOA 123 - BUSINESS ENGLISH

Provides an essential course in the writing of sentences and paragraphs necessary to prepare business 
communications. Introduces principles and correct application of English grammar, style, word usage, 
language structure, punctuation and sentence construction.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
(Formerly CAOA23)

North County Campus

30929     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Ortiz N                            N3233        3.0     GP
         &W        8:00am-8:50am       Ortiz N                            N3233 

CAOA 125 - BUSINESS CALCULATIONS

Provides students with a functional knowledge of the computer numeric keypad by touch with speed and 
accuracy using industry standards for data entry. Includes solving various types of problems to meet 
employment testing standards.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  (Formerly CAOA25)

Distance Learning



31422     TBA      TBA                 Wilshusen C                        WEB          1.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Wilshusen C                        WEB   

Above section 31422 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure enrollment in this on-line class, contact the instructor at 
cwilshus@cuesta.edu with your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

CAOA 153 - ESSENTIALS OF MS PUBLISHER

Introduces the basics of a desktop publishing program allowing for the creation of brochures, 
newsletters, memos, postcards, envelopes, Web pages, and more - integrating with various design 
elements, using Microsoft Publisher.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA53)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30934     TR       3:00pm-4:50pm       Perry Boada A                      4111         2.0     GP

Above section 30934 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

CAOA 154 - ESSENTIALS OF MS OUTLOOK

Introduces the functions of an integrated, electronic desktop information management (DIM) system. MS 
Outlook assists in scheduling, organizing, tracking, e-mail messaging, note taking, calendaring, 
contacting information, and can be used as a data source in collaboration with MS Word, Excel, Access 
and PowerPoint.  Advisory: CAOA 266.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA54)

Distance Learning

32384     TBA      TBA                 Simoes P                           WEB          2.0     GP

Above section 32384 meets 9 weeks (3/12-5/11).

Above section will meet in Room 4111, on the following dates: Tuesdays, 3/13  from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm and 
4/3/12 from 7:00 pm-9:00 pm.  Final Exam Tuesday, 5/8/12 from 6:00 pm to    8:00 pm Room 4111.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32035     M        6:00pm-9:50pm       Stevens M                          4111         2.0     GP

Above section 32035 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

CAOA 156 - TEST PREP FOR MICROSOFT OFFICE SPECIALIST(MOS) CERTIFICATION

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
mailto:cwilshus@cuesta.edu


Provides students with the opportunity to become a Specialist in the Microsoft office programs (Word, 
Excel, Powerpoint, Access or Outlook.) Includes unlimited review and practice tests along with test-
taking strategies.  Upon completion of class, student will be prepared to take MOS certification 
exams.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly CAOA56)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32549     F        8:30am-12:50pm      Perry Boada A                      4111         0.5     GP

Above section 32549 meets 2 weeks (5/4-5/11).

CAOA 162 - INTRODUCTION TO BEGINNING COMPUTER KEYBOARDING

Introduces typing fundamentals, machine functions, keyboard use, and speed and accuracy drills.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA62)

Distance Learning

30943     TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB          1.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB   

Above section 30943 meets 9 weeks (1/30-3/30).

This section has the following mandatory meeting: Saturday, January 28 from 

9:00am-10:00am on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

32052     TBA      TBA                 Perry Boada A                      WEB          1.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Perry Boada A                      WEB   

Above section 32052 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section has the following mandatory meeting: Saturday, March 17 from 

9:00am-10:00am on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


30942     F        1:00pm-2:20pm       Henderson J                        N2411        1.0     GP
         &F        2:30pm-3:50pm       Henderson J                        N2411 

Above section 30942 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section is Spanish friendly.

CAOA 167 - POWERPOINT

Introduces the basic functions of the PowerPoint program to produce high-quality output for 
presentation to an audience. Includes web presentations.  Prerequisite: CAOA 162, CAOA 120A or ability 
to type 25 words per minute  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials 
fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA67)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32580     W        2:00pm-4:50pm       Wilshusen C                        4111         1.0     GP

Above section 32580 meets 6 weeks (2/2-4/6).

CAOA 168A - PHOTOSHOP-LEVEL 2: BUSINESS APPLICATIONS

Continues the techniques CAOA 68 introduced to enhance fliers, newsletters, presentations, and web 
pages in an office environment. Learn to create and produce high-quality digital images for use in 
professional publications.  Prerequisite: CAOA 68  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $10.00.  
(Formerly CAOA68A)

Distance Learning

30956     TBA      TBA                 Knowles J                          WEB          1.5     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Knowles J                          WEB   

Above section 30956 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section has mandatory meetings on Fridays 3/23, 4/6, 4/27 and 5/11 on the San Luis Obispo campus 
in room 3412, 9:30am-1:00pm.  Final Exam TBA.

Before registering for this distance/hybrid class, read the welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CAOA 172 - PHOTOSHOP ELEMENTS

Introduces the basics of image editing for the amateur photo editor. Learn to create and produce high-
quality digital images and professional photographs without the complexity of professional-level 
software.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA72)

North County Campus

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


32248     F        9:00am-11:15am      Hubbard J                          N2411        1.5     GP
         &F        11:25am-12:45pm     Hubbard J                          N2411 

Above section 32248 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Campus

30976     TR       1:00pm-2:03pm       Perry Boada A                      3412         1.5     GP
         &TR       2:05pm-2:50pm       Perry Boada A                      3412  

Above section 30976 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

CAOA 173 - ADOBE ACROBAT

Instruction of Adobe Acrobat Professional. Create Adobe PDF files from: MS Office programs, authoring 
programs, image files & Web pages. Learn reviewing & commenting on existing PDF files; customize 
output quality by compressing file size; add signatures and security to documents, convert paper forms 
to interactive online forms; create presentations.  (Formerly CAOA73)

Distance Learning

30977     TBA      TBA                 Simoes P                           WEB          1.5     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Simoes P                           WEB   

Above section 30977 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Saturday, March 17, 2012 from 11:00am - 
12:00pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111. 

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CAOA 227 - BUSINESS COMMUNICATIONS

Presents a study of the principles and techniques applicable to all forms of effective business 
communication. Emphasis is on memorandums, e-mail, routine request letters, positive response letters, 
negative response correspondence, persuasive communication, and goodwill and special messages.  
Prerequisite: CAOA 123  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA27)

Distance Learning

30930     TBA      TBA                 Chambers L                         WEB          4.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Saturday, January 21, 2012 from 3:00-
4:00 pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111.

In-seat testing dates:

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Tuesday, February 21, 5:00-6:50 pm Room 4111

Tuesday, March 20,  5:00-6:50 pm Room 4111

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CAOA 246 - BEGINNING WORD PROCESSING MICROSOFT WORD

Introduces basic operations and components of a microcomputer and the Microsoft Word word processing 
program.  Includes text entry, formatting, locating, editing, printing, fonts, writing tools, tabs, 
merging, headers/footers, and footnotes/endnotes.  Prerequisite: Ability to type 35 words per minute  
Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA46)

Distance Learning

31839     TBA      TBA                 Scholl S                           WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Scholl S                           WEB   

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 from 7:00- 
8:30pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 3412.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in the on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CAOA 250 - ADVANCED WORD PROCESSING: MICROSOFT WORD

Introduces advanced operations of word processing, including desktop publishing.  Prerequisite: CAOA 
246  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA50)

Distance Learning

30932     TBA      TBA                 Perry Boada A                      WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Perry Boada A                      WEB   

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Saturday, January 21, 2012 from 10:30am-
12:00pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 3412.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


CAOA 252 - COMPUTERIZED ACCOUNTING USING QUICKBOOKS PRO

Provides students familiar with accounting concepts the knowledge, skills, and practice needed to use 
microcomputers for accounting applications.  Provides training for entry-level computerized 
bookkeepers, small business owners, and students pursuing further accounting courses.  Advisory: BUS 
201A or BUS 251.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA52)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30933     W        5:00pm-6:50pm       Stevens D                          4111         3.0     GP
         &W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Stevens D                          4111  

CAOA 261 - INTRODUCTION TO SPREADSHEETS

Introduces the basics of an electronic spreadsheet program using Microsoft Excel. Learn to analyze, 
identify, and apply the principles of macros and databases. Create charts, maps, pivot tables, and 
summary reports.  NOTE: A timed keyboard writing will be given to verify speed.  Prerequisite: CAOA 
162, CAOA 120A or ability to type 25 words per minute  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  
CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA61)

Distance Learning

30938     TBA      TBA                 Chambers L                         WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Chambers L                         WEB   

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Saturday, January 21, 2012 from 1:00-
3:00pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111.

In-Seat Testing Dates:

 Final Exam Thursday 5/17  5:00-6:50pm Room 4111

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

30940     T        5:30pm-7:50pm       Wilshusen C                        N2411        3.0     GP
         &T        8:00pm-9:20pm       Wilshusen C                        N2411 

CAOA 264 - INTRODUCTION TO DATABASE MANAGEMENT

Introduces the basics of database management, using Microsoft Access. Hands-on experience using 
software for database management in business office applications. NOTE: A timed keyboard writing will 
be given to verify speed.  Prerequisite: CAOA 162, CAOA 120A or ability to type 25 words per minute  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA64)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Distance Learning

30945     TBA      TBA                 Chambers L                         WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Chambers L                         WEB   

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Saturday, January 21, 2012 from 10:00am-
12:00pm on the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111.

In-seat testing date:

Thursday, 5/17, 7:00-9:00 p.m., Room 4111 for Final Exam.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CAOA 265 - ADOBE INDESIGN: BUSINESS APPLICATIONS

Presents primary instruction in the use of Adobe InDesign, a design-oriented publishing tool. Create 
documents and integrate text and graphics to produce files that may be printed inhouse, printed 
commercially, or published to a web site.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $10.00.  (Formerly CAOA65)

Distance Learning

32249     TBA      TBA                 Hubbard J                          WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Hubbard J                          WEB   

This section has the following mandatory meeting:  Tuesday, January 17, 2012 from 

7:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. in Room 4111.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at:

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To ensure your enrollment in the on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

CAOA 266 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTER BASICS

Covers the basics of the computer's Windows operating system. Includes working with folders and files, 
customizing the operating system environment, using a browser to explore and search the World Wide 
Web.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA66)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


North County Campus

30949     MW       11:30am-12:20pm     Scholl S                           N2411        1.0     GP
         &MW       12:25pm-12:55pm     Scholl S                           N2411 

Above section 30949 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Campus

32133     M        5:30pm-8:10pm       Henderson J                        3412         1.0     GP
         &M        8:15pm-9:45pm       Henderson J                        3412  

Above section 32133 meets 6 weeks (2/6-3/16).

Above section is Spanish Friendly.

CAOA 268 - INTRODUCTION TO PHOTOSHOP: BUSINESS APPLICATIONS

Introduces the basics of an image-editing computer program using Adobe Photoshop. Learn to create and 
produce high-quality digital images and professional photographs.  Advisory: CAOA 162, CAOA 120A or 
ability to type 25 words per minute.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $10.00. 
(Formerly CAOA68)

North County Campus

30952     TBA      TBA                 Knowles J                          WEB          3.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory class meetings: Wednesdays, 1/18, 2/15, 3/21, 4/18/2012 from 
6:00 - 9:00 pm.  Final Exam on 5/16/12 from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm in Room N2411.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32085     M        9:00am-11:50am      Knowles J                          3412         3.0     GP

CAOA 269 - INTRODUCTION TO WEB PUBLISHING: DREAMWEAVER

Introduces Web publishing using Macromedia Dreamweaver. Includes web design terms, techniques and 
publishing issues; use of Dreamweaver software for Website creation, editing and publishing; and the 
use of graphic image editing techniques in relation to Web publishing.  Advisory: CAOA 162 OR CAOA 
120A or ability to type 25 words per minute and manage personal computer files. LIBT 207 and CAOA 268. 
Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $10.00.  (Formerly CAOA69)

Distance Learning

32628     TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Cleeves M                          WEB   

This section has the following mandatory class meetings:  Tuesday, 1/17, 2/7, 3/6, 4/3.  Final Exam 
5/15 5:00 pm-7:00pm in Room 4111.



CAOA 271 - USING FLASH FOR BUSINESS APPLICATIONS

Introduces the basics of maintaining content for interactive websites. Learn to maintain an engaging 
interface using text, graphics, moving pictures, and sound for enhancing business, marketing or 
personal e-commerce websites.  Advisory: CAOA 120A, CAOA 162 or CAOA 266 or LIBT 116, ART 265, or 
equivalent knowledge.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly CAOA71)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32579     TBA      TBA                 Hubbard J                          WEB          3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Hubbard J                          WEB   

This section has the following mandatory orientation meeting: Tuesday, January 17, 2012, 

8:00-9:30 pm in Room 4111.  This section has the following mandatory class meetings: Tuesday, 2/21, 
3/20, 4/17, and 5/15/2012 from 7:00 -9:00 pm in Room 4111.

CAOA 520A - BEGINNING COMPUTER KEYBOARDING AND DOCUMENT PROCESSING

Designed for all students whose keyboarding skill will be primary and/or secondary to their vocation 
and/or for personal use and includes formatting and processing documents.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Repeatable.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA520A)

North County Campus

30985     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Hayner C                           N2411        0.0     NC
         &TR       9:30am-10:50am      Hayner C                           N2411 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30986     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Cleeves M                          4111         0.0     NC
         &TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Cleeves M                          4111  

CAOA 520B - INTERMEDIATE COMPUTER KEYBOARDING AND DOCUMENT PROCESSING

Designed for all students whose keyboarding skill will be primary and/or secondary to their vocation 
and/or personal use and includes formatting and document processing.  Advisory: CAOA 251A, CAOA 251B 
and CAOA 251C or CAOA 120A, CAOA 520A, CAOA 246 or ability to type 30 words per minute.  Repeatable.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA520B)

North County Campus

30988     TR       8:30am-9:20am       Hayner C                           N2411        0.0     NC
         &TR       9:30am-10:50am      Hayner C                           N2411 

San Luis Obispo Campus

30989     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Cleeves M                          4111         0.0     NC
         &TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Cleeves M                          4111  

CAOA 562 - INTRODUCTION TO BEGINNING COMPUTER KEYBOARDING



Introduces typing fundamentals, machine functions, keyboard use, and speed and accuracy drills.  
Repeatable.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CAOA562)

North County Campus

31067     F        1:00pm-2:20pm       Henderson J                        N2411        0.0     NC
         &F        2:30pm-3:50pm       Henderson J                        N2411 

Above section 31067 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section is Spanish Friendly.

Computer Information Systems

CIS 103 - FUNDAMENTALS OF PROGRAMMING FOR THE INTERNET

A course that presents the concepts of writing computer programs for use on the Internet.  Materials 
fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS118)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32005     W        5:30pm-6:50pm       Voelker K                          3413         2.0     GR
         &W        7:00pm-8:20pm       Voelker K                          3413  

CIS 193H - COMPUTER GAME DESIGN AND DEVELOPMENT

Provides students with insights and experience with game design and development.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32547     R        6:30pm-8:20pm       Haworth K                          3413         2.0     GP

CIS 201 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTER SCIENCE

Introduces students to the Computer Science discipline.  Problem solving and using computers to solve 
problems.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CIS1)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30863     TR       2:30pm-3:50pm       Haworth K                          3413         3.0     GP

CIS 203 - IOS DEVELOPMENT I

Provides the basics in mobile development for the iOS (iPhone, iPad, iPod, et al) platform. Covers the 
fundamentals of iOS development, standard development tools and resources, and an introduction to the 
Objective C language.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly CIS193G)



San Luis Obispo Campus

32565     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Scovil R                           3413         3.0     GP

CIS 210 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTER APPLICATIONS

Introduces computer terminology, relationship between hardware and software, and the use of computer 
operating systems, application software (such as: word processing, spreadsheets and databases), Web 
features, and linking between application programs.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156 or eligibility for ENGL 
201A  Advisory: CAOA 120A, CAOA 162 or ability to type 25 words per minute.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS10)

Distance Learning

30868     TBA      TBA                 McAustin M                         WEB          4.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory orientation on Tuesday, January 17, 2012

from 3:00-4:00 pm on the San Luis Obipso campus in room 3412. (See welcome letter for details)

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure enrollment in this on-line class, please check your my.cuesta.edu email 
address the Friday prior to class starting.

30869     TBA      TBA                 McAustin M                         WEB          4.0     GP

This section has the following mandatory meeting on Tuesday, January 17, 2012 from

4:00-5:00 pm on the San Luis Obispo campus in room 3412. (See welcome letter for details)

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure enrollment in this on-line class, please check your my.cuesta.edu email 
address the Friday prior to class starting. 

North County Campus

30865     MW       9:00am-10:50am      Scholl S                           N2411        4.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30864     M        5:30pm-9:20pm       McAustin M                         3413         4.0     GP

30866     MW       1:00pm-2:50pm       McAustin M                         3412         4.0     GP

30867     TR       12:30pm-2:20pm      McAustin M                         3413         4.0     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


CIS 217 - "C" PROGRAMMING LANGUAGE

Presents a course in programming computers using the "C" programming language.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS17)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32245     TR       4:00pm-5:15pm       Haworth K                          3413         3.0     GP
         &TR       5:25pm-5:55pm       Haworth K                          3413  

CIS 231 - FUNDAMENTALS OF COMPUTER SCIENCE I

Presents the fundamentals of an engineering approach to software development. Intended for Computer 
Science Majors.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS31)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30911     MW       11:00am-12:50pm     Scovil R                           3413         4.0     GP

30912     MW       9:00am-10:50am      Scovil R                           3413         4.0     GP

32006     TR       9:00am-10:50am      Scovil R                           3413         4.0     GP

CIS 232 - FUNDAMENTALS OF COMPUTER SCIENCE II

Continues fundamentals of computer programming with emphasis on the use of abstract data types such as 
tables, stacks, queues, and lists. Uses procedural and object oriented methods to develop software 
solutions. Presents classic algorithmic techniques such as searching, sorting, and recursion.  
Prerequisite: CIS 231  Transfer:  CSU; UC  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS32)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30913     MW       2:00pm-3:50pm       Scovil R                           3413         2.0     GP

Above section 30913 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

CIS 233 - FUNDAMENTALS OF COMPUTER SCIENCE III

Introduces advanced concepts including: theory, generic programming implementation, applications, and 
analysis of associated algorithms including lists, stacks, queues, hash tables, trees, and graphs. 
Recursion, iteration, searching, and sorting algorithms and analysis.  Prerequisite: CIS 232  
Corequisite: CIS 241  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, both CIS 232 and 233 must be completed in order to 
receive transfer units).  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS33)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30915     MW       2:00pm-3:50pm       Scovil R                           3413         2.0     GP

Above section 30915 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).



CIS 240 - MICROCOMPUTER ARCHITECTURE & PROGRAMMING

Presents basic microprocessor concepts including internal architecture, memory, addressing, and 
control through the use of assembly language.  Prerequisite: CIS 217 or CIS 231  Advisory: MATH 124A 
and ENGR 219.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS40)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31563     MW       11:00am-11:50am     Akelian C                          4401         3.0     GP
         &MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Akelian C                          4401  

CIS 241 - DISCRETE STRUCTURES

Introduction to structures of computer science: numbers, sets, relations, functions and trees; 
propositional and predicate logic; applications of predicate logic: preconditions, postconditions, 
invariants, guards; inductive proofs; applications to verification of algorithms; introduction to 
complexity of algorithms.  Prerequisite: MATH 229 and MATH 242 or Math 263 or High School equivalent  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CIS41)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30918     MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Ross A                             4502A        3.0     GP

Computer and Networking Tech

CNET 100 - CERTIFICATION PREPARATION AND TESTING

Provides students with tools to prepare for and complete popular certification tests such as CompTIA 
A+, Server+, Net+ and Cisco CCNA as well as others. Test Vouchers may become available through 
certification providers and testing will be scheduled in-class.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32432     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Edmonds J                          4401         0.5     GP

Above section 32432 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

CNET 220 - MICROCOMPUTER ARCHITECTURE AND PROGRAMMING

Presents basic microprocessor concepts including internal architecture, memory, addressing, and 
control through the use of assembly language. Students will write a variety of assembly language 
programs to perform logic functions and hardware control operations. The use of assemblers, linkers 
and debugging tools will be explored.  Advisory: CIS 214 and EET 216.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
ETCH220)

San Luis Obispo Campus



31953     MW       11:00am-11:30am     Akelian C                          4401         2.0     GP
         &MW       11:35am-12:50pm     Akelian C                          4401  

CNET 253 - MICROCOMPUTER FUNDAMENTALS FOR TECHNICIANS

Introduces fundamental concepts involved with upgrading and repairing personal computer systems. 
Includes topics on the "A+" computer service technician certification.  Advisory: EET 213.  Transfer:  
CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly ETCH253)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31955     TR       4:30pm-5:20pm       Repucci D                          4501E        3.0     GR
         &TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Repucci D                          4501E 

CNET 254 - SERVER MAINTENANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

Prepares students for COMPTIA "SERVER+" computer service technicians and MS server certifications. 
Includes PC hardware, advanced troubleshooting, new computer architectures, multiple OS's, advanced 
diagnostic tools, storage devices, RAID controllers, dual processor systems, hard disk recovery, 
server operating system installation and configuration.  Advisory: CNET 253 and CNET 221.  Transfer:  
CSU.  (Formerly ETCH254)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31952     MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Akelian C                          4401         4.0     GP
         &MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Akelian C                          4401  

CNET 260 - NETWORKING FUNDAMENTALS

Introduces students to computer networking technology, including: the OSI and TCP/IP network models, 
local area networks (LAN's), networking media, and IP addressing schemes. Students will become members 
of the Cisco Networking Academy Program, and begin preparation for the Cisco Certified Network 
Associate (CCNA) exam.  Advisory: CNET 253.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly CIS260)

Distance Learning

31947     TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB   

Above section 31947 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

CNET 261 - ROUTER THEORY AND TECHNOLOGY

Presents router technology, router configuration, administration and dynamic routing protocols. It 
includes detailed coverage of the Transport Control and Internetworking Protocols (TCP/IP), router 
initialization, configuration, and troubleshooting on a laboratory network. This course continues 
preparation for the CCNA exam.  Prerequisite: CNET 260  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $10.00.  
(Formerly CIS261)



Distance Learning

31949     TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB   

Above section 31949 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

CNET 262 - SWITCHED AND WIRELESS LANS

Presents Local Area Network architecture and design, including the Spanning-Tree Protocol and virtual 
LANs, integration of switched and wireless technology, and wireless security concepts and 
configuration. This course continues preparation for the Cisco Certified Network Associate (CCNA) 
Exam.  Prerequisite: CNET 260  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $10.00.  (Formerly CIS262)

Distance Learning

32555     TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB   

Above section 32555 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

CNET 263 - WIDE AREA NETWORKING

Presents concepts and protocols related to Wide Area Network (WAN) management and design with detailed 
coverage on Point-to-Point Protocol (PPP), Frame Relay, ISDN, DSL, Leased Lines, and Virtual Private 
Networks (VPNs). Hierarchical WAN design techniques are used in the completion of a Threaded Case. 
Completes preparation for CCNA exam.  Prerequisite: CNET 262  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $10.00.  
(Formerly CIS263)

Distance Learning

31948     TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB   

Above section 31948 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Construction Technology

CTCH 164 - BLUEPRINT READING

Introduces basic skills in interpreting blueprints used in construction and interpreting requirements 
of a plan check.  Advisory: ENGL 156 or ENGL 165 and CTCH 250.  (Formerly CTECH64)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31292     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Bellocchi T                        4114         3.0     GP

CTCH 168 - RESIDENTIAL PLUMBING

Introduces basic residential plumbing theory, installation techniques, plan reading and estimating 
methods.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly CTECH68)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31305     F        9:00am-10:50am      Osorio J                           4801         3.0     GP
         &F        11:00am-2:50pm      Osorio J                           4801  

CTCH 173A - HOMEBUILDING - ROOF FRAMING I

Introduces types of roof and stair systems, roofing, estimating live and dead loads, and specialized 
structural systems.  Advisory: CTCH 250.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly CTECH73A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31299     TR       9:00am-10:50am      Steveson B                         4801         3.0     GP
         &TR       11:00am-2:50pm      Steveson B                         4801  

Above section 31299 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

CTCH 174A - HOMEBUILDING - FINISH CARPENTRY I

Provides basic instruction in the skills required to install interior and exterior doors, cabinet 
systems, interior and exterior trim, including stair cases, wainscot, decks and railings. Also covers 
basic millwork and machine use for making special moldings.  Advisory: CTCH 250.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.  (Formerly CTECH74A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31303     TR       9:00am-10:50am      Steveson B                         4801         3.0     GP
         &TR       11:00am-2:50pm      Steveson B                         4801  

Above section 31303 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

CTCH 176 - BASIC WATER TREATMENT

Prepares the student to become a Water Treatment Plant Operator, Grade 1 or Grade 2.  Includes the 
study of plant operation, water sources and treatment, reservoir management, coagulation and 
flocculation, sedimentation, filtration, disinfection, taste and odor control, and corrosion control.  
Advisory: MATH 123 or MATH 123SI.  (Formerly CTECH76)



Arroyo Grande High School

31294     R        6:00pm-8:50pm       Dienzo R                           ****         3.0     GP

CTCH 182 - UNIFORM PLUMBING AND MECHANICAL CODES

Introduces the use of the Uniform Plumbing and Mechanical Code. Promotes an understanding of the 
plumbing and mechanical codes necessary to the installation of plumbing and HVAC systems and the need 
to safeguard the public through uniformity and safety in building laws.  Advisory: CTCH 250 and ENGL 
156 or ENGL 165.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly CTECH82)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31971     M        6:00pm-8:50pm       Ganes C                            4114         3.0     GP

CTCH 183A - COMMERCIAL WIRING AND ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS

Presents planning, construction, and testing of a typical commercial electrical installation based on 
local and national codes. Course developed in conjunction with the California Apprenticeship Council's 
standards for the State Electrical Certification Examination.  Prerequisite: CTECH 69 or 2 years 
experience in the electrical field.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly CTECH83A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32423     M        12:00pm-1:50pm      Greenaway S                        4603         3.0     GR
         &M        2:00pm-4:50pm       Greenaway S                        4603  

CTCH 183B - INDUSTRIAL WIRING AND ELECTRICAL SYSTEMS

Studies the responsibilities and knowledge required for professional industrial electricians working 
under current state certification requirements. Course developed in conjunction with the California 
Apprenticeship Council's standards for the State Electrical Certification Examination.  Prerequisite: 
CTCH 169 or 183A or 2 years experience in the electrical field.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly 
CTECH83B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31972     W        12:00pm-2:50pm      Greenaway S                        4603         4.0     GR
         &W        3:00pm-5:50pm       Greenaway S                        4603  

CTCH 201 - PLANE SURVEYING

Introduces the principles and practices of surveying, including the use of the engineer's tape, level, 
transit, and the use of an EDM (Electronic Distance Measurement).  Prerequisite: MATH 229 or 
equivalent.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR201)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32559     S        8:00am-9:50am       Staff                              4118         3.0     GR
         &S        10:00am-12:50pm     Staff                              4118  



CTCH 250 - INTRODUCTION TO CONSTRUCTION

Use and application of construction processes and materials.  Advisory: ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly CTECH50)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31306     MW       9:00am-10:05am      Steveson B                         4801A        3.0     GP
         &MW       10:10am-10:55am     Steveson B                         4801A 

31307     MW       2:00pm-3:05pm       Bellocchi T                        4801         3.0     GP
         &MW       3:10pm-3:55pm       Bellocchi T                        4801  

31308     TR       3:30pm-4:35pm       Steveson B                         4801         3.0     GP
         &TR       4:40pm-5:25pm       Steveson B                         4801  

CTCH 285 - SOLAR TECHNOLOGY DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION

Builds on basic concepts from introduction to solar technology (CTCH 284) and addresses topics on the 
NABCEP PV entry level certification exam. Topics including system sizing, mechanical and electrical 
integration, utility interconnection, permitting and inspection.  Prerequisite: CTCH 284.  Repeatable 
3 times only.

North County Campus

32501     MW       2:00pm-2:58pm       Steveson B                         N6001        3.5     GP
         &MW       3:00pm-4:20pm       Steveson B                         N6001 

Counseling

COUN 156 - STUDENT SUCCESS

Prepares students for a successful college experience. College skills will include the understanding 
of campus/ community diversity, communication, financial planning for college, utilizing 
campus/community resources, setting educational priorities to include looking at major and certificate 
programs, and understanding of college rules, regulations, and policies.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
(Formerly COUNS56)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30172     T        4:00pm-5:50pm       Florez J                           3308         1.0     PS

Above section 30172 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

COUN 254 - CAREER EXPLORATION



Assesses the student's interests, skills, personality, values, and includes career research in a 
planning process.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $37.00.  
(Formerly COUNS54)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30166     MW       10:30am-11:20am     Lafond J                           4118         1.0     GP

Above section 30166 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

30170     TR       3:00pm-3:50pm       Broersma B                         6302         1.0     GP

Above section 30170 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Criminal Justice

CJ 202 - INTRODUCTION TO CRIMINAL JUSTICE

Explores the history, theory, organization, practices, interrelationship and societal impact of the 
criminal justice system. Studies the origin, development and application of crime causation theories.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CJ2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31219     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Millich S                          4114         3.0     GR

31543     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Millich S                          4114         3.0     GR

CJ 206 - CONCEPTS OF CRIMINAL LAW

Presents elements of the penal code and general laws about various kinds of crimes.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly CJ6)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31221     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Millich S                          4114         3.0     GR

CJ 208 - LEGAL ASPECTS OF EVIDENCE

Presents kinds of evidence and principles of admissibility, witness competency, privileged 
communications, and hearsay.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly CJ8)

Arroyo Grande High School

32496     T        6:00pm-8:50pm       Sanchez D                          ****         3.0     GR



San Luis Obispo Campus

31222     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Millich S                          4114         3.0     GR

CJ 212 - JUVENILE JUSTICE PROCEDURES

Presents the organization, functions, and jurisdiction of juvenile justice agencies.  Transfer:  CSU.  
(Formerly CJ12)

North County Campus

32497     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Means J                            N2038        3.0     GR

CJ 213 - CONCEPTS OF ENFORCEMENT SERVICES

Presents concepts, responsibilities, and techniques of police patrolling and handling ordinary police 
occurrences.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly CJ13)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31226     TR       2:30pm-3:50pm       Means J                            4114         3.0     GR

CJ 224 - POLICE-COMMUNITY RELATIONS

Explores the complex relationships between members of the community and the justice system. Examines 
the role that race, ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation, social class and culture play in the 
administration of justice.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly CJ24)

North County Campus

32498     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Hegwood D                          N6001        3.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

31227     MW       1:00pm-2:20pm       Millich S                          4114         3.0     GR

CJ 226 - INVESTIGATIVE REPORT WRITING

Learn how to properly prepare reports used in the criminal justice system.  Emphasis on  attention to 
detail, clarity, organization, accuracy, and grammar in report writing.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  
Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly CJ226)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32499     TR       1:00pm-2:20pm       Sanchez D                          4114         2.0     GR

Above section 32499 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).



Culinary Arts

CUL 125 - BAKING AND BAKING SCIENCE I

Introduces the student to the basic skills needed for professional baking. Enables the student to 
learn and practice the skills and methods of the production of bread, desserts, and other baked goods 
using quantity production techniques.  Prerequisite: CUL 210 or CUL 100  Corequisite: CUL 220  
Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly CULART25)

North County Off-Campus

31326     TR       5:00pm-5:30pm       Sol J                              ****         1.0     GP
         &TR       5:35pm-6:50pm       Sol J                              ****  

Above section 31326 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.

CUL 145 - ADVANCED PASTRY ARTS

Engages the student in the advanced techniques of classical and modern pastry. Emphasis on advanced 
professional bakeshop operations. Cakes, pastries, meringues, chocolates and sauces are created and 
displayed, using different theories of plate design.  Prerequisite: CUL 235  Materials fee $55.00.  
(Formerly CULART45)

North County Off-Campus

31486     TR       7:00am-7:30am       Riccomini P                        ****         1.0     GP
         &TR       7:35am-8:50am       Riccomini P                        ****  

Above section 31486 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.

CUL 149 - VEGETARIAN NUTRITION AND CUISINE

Engages the student in gourmet vegetarian food preparation, focusing on food service applications. 
Explores the history of vegetarianism worldwide, nutrition and health implications, ingredient 
selection, and preparation and cooking techniques of a wide variety of vegetarian diets.  Materials 
fee $60.00.  (Formerly CULART49)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31685     R        3:00pm-6:50pm       Moore C                            4028         1.0     GP
         &R        3:00pm-6:50pm       Moore C                            4028  
         &F        3:00pm-6:50pm       Moore C                            4028  
         &S        9:00am-12:50pm      Moore C                            ****  
         &S        1:00pm-6:50pm       Quigley C                          ****  

Above section 31685 meets 2 weeks (3/22-3/31).



Above section meets on Saturday, March 31 in the San Luis Obispo Campus Cafeteria.

CUL 210 - CULINARY ARTS FUNDAMENTALS I

Introduces the culinary arts industry and related food service occupations. Students will demonstrate 
breakfast cookery skills, practice kitchen application of stock, soup, and sauce, and manage dining 
rooms and kitchens.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $150.00.  (Formerly CULART10)

North County Off-Campus

31324     MTWRF    5:00pm-5:30pm       Sol J                              ****         2.5     GP
         &MTWRF    5:35pm-6:50pm       Sol J                              ****  

Above section 31324 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.

CUL 220 - CULINARY ARTS FUNDAMENTALS II

Engages the student in the practical kitchen application of vegetable, grain, starch and the 
principles and practices used in producing pantry items in a commercial environment. A variety of menu 
items are prepared including salads, salad dressings, sandwiches, and vegetable, grain and legume 
dishes.  Prerequisite: CUL 210  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $90.00.  (Formerly CULART20)

North County Off-Campus

31325     MWF      5:00pm-5:30pm       Sol J                              ****         1.5     GP
         &MWF      5:35pm-6:50pm       Sol J                              ****  

Above section 31325 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.

CUL 230 - MEAT, POULTRY, AND SEAFOOD ANALYSIS AND PRODUCTION

Engages the student in the practical kitchen application and cooking methods for major cuts of beef, 
pork, poultry, and seafood.  Prerequisite: CUL 220  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $135.00.  (Formerly 
CULART30)

North County Off-Campus

31418     MWF      7:00am-7:30am       Riccomini P                        ****         1.5     GP
         &MWF      7:35am-8:50am       Riccomini P                        ****  

Above section 31418 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.



CUL 235 - INTERMEDIATE BAKING

Engages the student in the skills necessary for the production of cakes, tortes, French pastries, and 
petit fours utilizing commercial baking techniques.  Prerequisite: CUL 225  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials 
fee $50.00.  (Formerly CULART35)

North County Off-Campus

31420     TR       7:00am-7:30am       Riccomini P                        ****         1.0     GP
         &TR       7:35am-8:50am       Riccomini P                        ****  

Above section 31420 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.

CUL 240 - GARDE MANGER

Engages the student in a comprehensive study of the skills necessary for the preparation and 
presentation of cold buffets. The course focuses on "hands-on" experience in the production and 
management of a professional garde manger kitchen.  Prerequisite: CUL 230  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials 
fee $60.00.  (Formerly CULART40)

North County Off-Campus

31477     MW       7:00am-7:30am       Riccomini P                        ****         1.0     GP
         &MW       7:35am-8:50am       Riccomini P                        ****  

Above section 31477 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.

CUL 243 - INTERNATIONAL CUISINE

Engages the student in gourmet international food preparation applied to restaurants. Explores 
customs, serving styles, and preparation techniques of foods unique to selected international 
cultures, including, but not limited to: Italian, German, French, Asian, Middle Eastern, and Latin.  
Prerequisite: Minimum CUL 100  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $45.00.  (Formerly CULART43)

North County Off-Campus

31482     F        7:00am-7:30am       Riccomini P                        ****         0.5     GP
         &F        7:35am-8:50am       Riccomini P                        ****  

Above section 31482 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

*Above section meets at the Culinary Arts Academy, 1900 Golden Hill Road, Paso Robles. For more 
information contact the Cuesta College Human Development division at 805-546-3263.



Dance

Dance

Dance

DANC 228 - SOCIAL DANCE FORMS

Introduction to social dance techniques. Instruction and practice to include Swing, Cha Cha, Waltz, 
Fox Trot, Rhumba, and Tango dances.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly DANCE28)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31160     MW       3:00pm-4:20pm       Southard S                         1105         1.0     GR

DANC 249 - DANCE ENSEMBLE

A laboratory course instructing various dance techniques, choreography, music collaboration, make-up, 
construction, light design, and set construction culminating in an informal dance performance. 
Requires rehearsal.  Prerequisite: By audition or consent of instructor  Advisory: One semester of 
dance technique in ballet, jazz, or modern recommended.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only. 
(Formerly DANCE49)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31941     TR       1:30pm-4:20pm       Brown K                            1105         2.0     GR

DANC 252 - DANCE CULTURES OF THE WORLD

A survey of selected world dance forms. Focusing on social and cultural context.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly DANCE52)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31940     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Clark Warnisher J                  1100         3.0     GR

DANC 255 - BALLET

Beginning: Introduces classical ballet Intermediate: Reviews fundamentals of ballet technique with 
increasing complexity and executing movements in a faster tempo.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 
times only.  (Formerly DANCE55)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31939     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Southard S                         1105         1.0     GP

This section is an intermediate class.



DANC 256 - JAZZ DANCE

Introduces jazz dance techniques.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly DANCE56)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31163     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Southard S                         1105         1.0     GP

DANC 258 - DANCE CHOREOGRAPHY AND PERFORMANCE

Presents basic dance technique and choreography culminating in public performance.  Requires 
rehearsal.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly DANCE58)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31943     MW       1:30pm-4:20pm       Clark Warnisher J                  7328         2.0     GP

DANC 260A - MODERN DANCE, BEGINNING

Presents beginning Modern Dance techniques, theory and processes.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 
times only.  (Formerly DANCE60A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32380     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Clark Warnisher J                  1105         1.0     GP

DANC 260B - MODERN DANCE, INTERMEDIATE

Presents intermediate Modern Dance techniques, theory and processes.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 
3 times only.  (Formerly DANCE60B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31942     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Clark Warnisher J                  1105         1.0     GP

Drama

DRA 201A - PRINCIPLES OF ACTING

Explores each person's creative artistic expression and emphasizes the study of acting as a 
discipline.  The fundamental techniques of acting are explored by analyzing plays with an emphasis on 
the actor's approach to personal awareness, characterization, and the performer's relationship to all 
parts of the play's production.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
DRA1A)

San Luis Obispo Campus



32434     MW       10:00am-10:50am     Blanchard D                        7328         3.0     GR
         &MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Blanchard D                        7328  

DRA 201B - PRINCIPLES OF ACTING

Continues the study of the theory and practice of acting with special emphasis on styles and forms of 
acting.  Prerequisite: DRA 201A, DRA 248 or DRA 252  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 1 time only.  
(Formerly DRA1B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31992     MW       11:00am-11:50am     Valle P                            7325         3.0     GR
         &MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Valle P                            7325  

DRA 202 - APPLIED PRINCIPLES OF ACTING

Presents experience in ensemble interaction within the framework of dramatic works, workshop scenes, 
and short dramatic works.  Prerequisite: DRA 201A  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
(Formerly DRA2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32556     TR       10:00am-10:50am     Valle B                            7325         3.0     GP
         &TR       11:00am-12:50pm     Valle B                            7325  

DRA 203 - IMPROVISATION

Explores spontaneity, physicalization, character and ensemble building in an energetic and engaging 
environment. Students will create non-scripted theatre through theatre games and improvisational 
scenes directed towards live performances (No previous theatre experience or preparation required).  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32084     MW       5:00pm-6:20pm       Sprague D                          7325         3.0     GR

DRA 207 - INTRODUCTION TO THE THEATRE

Introduces theatre and related crafts such as costuming, lighting, and theatre architecture.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit one course between 
DRA 206 and 207).  (Formerly DRA7)

Distance Learning

31615     TBA      TBA                 Valle B                            WEB          3.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.  To assure you enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31616     M        6:30pm-9:20pm       Sprague D                          7104         3.0     GR

DRA 208 - VOICE FOR THE ACTOR

Designed to (1) improve natural, clear, unaffected speech, and (2) eliminate negative habits and 
regional accents: exercises for physical tension, vocal support, tone production, vocal quality, and 
articulation.  Advisory: DRA 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly DRA8)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32313     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Valle B                            7325         3.0     GP

DRA 211A - STAGECRAFT

Introduces theatre shop equipment and basic construction techniques needed for design, fabrication, 
and finishing of stage scenery and props.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly DRA11A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31617     MW       4:00pm-4:50pm       Jackson R                          7319         3.0     GP
         &MW       5:00pm-6:50pm       Jackson R                          7319  

DRA 211B - ADVANCED STAGECRAFT

Continues the study of theatre shop equipment and basic construction techniques needed for design, 
fabrication, and finishing of stage scenery and props.  Prerequisite: DRA 211A  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly DRA11B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31618     MW       4:00pm-5:50pm       Jackson R                          7319         3.0     GP
         &MW       6:00pm-6:50pm       Jackson R                          7319  

DRA 215 - INTRODUCTION TO STAGE MOVEMENT

Introduces the student to various aspects of stage movement, including choreography, blocking, stage 
combat, mime, and character work.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly DRA15)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32557     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Valle B                            ****         3.0     GR

DRA 218 - MAIN STYLES IN FILMS



Traces the main currents in American and British films by means of the various movie genres and the 
representative films.  Advisory: ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly DRA18)

Arroyo Grande High School

31619     M        3:30pm-6:50pm       Blanchard D                        ****         3.0     GP

Above section 31619 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Campus

31620     TR       4:00pm-6:50pm       Blanchard D                        7120         3.0     GP

Above section 31620 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

This section meets the FIRST NINE WEEKS.

DRA 221 - ACTING FOR THE CAMERA

Prepares students to present themselves in a professional manner for the camera.  Voice, appearance, 
movement and the technical aspects of camera performance will be covered through comprehensive 
exercises and on-camera evaluation.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly DRA21)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31629     MW       2:00pm-2:50pm       Valle P                            7325         3.0     GP
         &MW       3:00pm-3:50pm       Valle P                            7325  
         &TBA      TBA                 Valle P                            TBA   

DRA 222 - DIRECTING FOR THE CAMERA

Introduces students to the art and craft of directing for the camera. Develops skills in pre-
visualizing, pre-production planning, and working with actors and crew.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
DRA22)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31621     MW       2:00pm-2:50pm       Valle P                            7325         3.0     GP
         &MW       3:00pm-3:50pm       Valle P                            7325  
         &TBA      TBA                 Valle P                            TBA   

DRA 248 - PLAY PRODUCTION

A performance course incorporating the acting process with all other aspects of production.  Studies 
include acting, directing, stagecraft, costuming, make-up, publicity, and stage lighting through hands 
on experience.  Prerequisite: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
(Formerly DRA48)

San Luis Obispo Campus



31623     TR       1:30pm-2:20pm       Valle B                            7325         3.0     GR
         &TR       2:30pm-4:20pm       Valle B                            7325  

Early Childhood Education

ECE 135 - STRATEGIES FOR CHALLENGING BEHAVIORS IN THE ECE CLASSROOM

Introduces students to the biological and environmental risks associated with prenatal, perinatal, and 
postnatal brain development. Presents strategies for working with children whose behaviors result from 
cultural, self-regulation, motivation, and sensory processing issues.  (Formerly ECE35)

North County Campus

32575     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Roof V                             N5002        3.0     GP

ECE 201 - CHILD GROWTH AND DEVELOPMENT

Presents a study of human development from conception to adolescence. This class is required for 
teachers in all early childhood education programs as a part of the 12 units required by Title 22 of 
the Health and Safety Code.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ECE1)

Arroyo Grande High School

32303     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Young S                            ****         3.0     GP

Distance Learning

30958     TBA      TBA                 Gordon Johnson P                   WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. Check your MyCuesta email account for course details, including login directions, which 
will be sent to you prior to the start of class. To ensure your enrollment in the class, you must 
login to Blackboard at the start of the semester.

North County Campus

30961     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Egan D                             N5002        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30962     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

30965     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Norton D                           4118         3.0     GP

31568     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

ECE 202 - CHILD, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY

Studies patterns of family living in contemporary society, emphasizing the varying roles and 
interaction of family members and factors which affect family life.  This class is required for 
teachers in all early childhood education programs as a part of the 12 units required by Title 22 of 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


the Health & Safety Code. Same as FMST 202.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
ECE2)

Distance Learning

30967     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

32419     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

31638     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Campbell L                         N5002        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30969     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

30972     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Steinberg E                        4403         3.0     GP

ECE 203 - CURRICULUM FOR YOUNG CHILDREN

Explores creative activities and experiences in language/literacy, math/manipulatives, 
sciencing/discovery, social science, creative expression, music and drama. Integrates developmentally 
appropriate practices based upon theory that influences children's learning. Meets 3 units required 
for the Child Development Permit and Title XXII requirements: DS 3.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE3)

North County Campus

31572     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Chivens M                          N5002        3.0     GP

ECE 204 - CHILD HEALTH SAFETY AND NUTRITION

Explores the interrelated roles of the home, the school, and the community in meeting the health, 
safety, and nutritional needs of the young child. Referral procedures to utilize community resources 
will be explored. Meets 3 units required for the Child Development Permit and Title XXII requirements: 
DS 3.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE4)

Distance Learning

30992     TBA      TBA                 Wolf A                             WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
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San Luis Obispo Campus

30996     TR       8:30am-9:50am       Dragoo L                           4028         3.0     GP

ECE 205 - INTRODUCTION TO EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION: PRINCIPLES AND PRACTICES

Provides an overview of Early Childhood Education, educational requirements, compensation for teachers 
in California, and developmentally appropriate curriculum planning and teaching methods. This course 
reviews the historical roots of early childhood programs and the evolution of the practices promoting 
advocacy, professional ethics and identity.  Advisory: Concurrent enrollment in ECE 6 is highly 
recommended.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE5)

North County Campus

30997     W        4:30pm-7:20pm       Dragoo L                           N5002        3.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30998     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Dragoo L                           4028         3.0     GR

ECE 206 - OBSERVATION, RECORDING TECHNIQUES AND ASSESSMENT

Explores techniques in observing, recording, and assessing the development and behavior of children. 
Anecdotal records, checklists, rating systems, and multiple assessment strategies will be explored. 
Meets 3 units required for the Child Development Permit.  Advisory: Concurrent enrollment in ECE 205 
is highly recommended.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE6)

North County Campus

32067     W        7:30pm-9:20pm       Spadia Beckham L                   N5002        3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Spadia Beckham L                   TBA   

This section meets +3.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31000     T        10:00am-11:50am     Bramsen T                          4028         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Bramsen T                          TBA   

This section meets +3.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

ECE 209 - GUIDANCE, CURRICULUM AND ENVIRONMENTS

Presents the principles of behavior and development that inform effective guidance, classroom 
management, curriculum, and learning environments. Meets Title XXII requirements: DS 3.  Prerequisite: 
ECE 203 and ECE 205  Corequisite: ECE 210  Advisory: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE9)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31001     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Berk J                             4028         3.0     GR

ECE 210 - PRACTICUM: GUIDANCE, CURRICULUM AND ENVIRONMENT



Provides a supervised field experience in an Early Childhood setting allowing students to develop and 
demonstrate developmentally appropriate competencies. This class meets the supervised field experience 
units required for Teacher Child Development Permit.  Prerequisite: ECE 206 and Department of Social 
Services Title XXII, Section 101215B requires current TB clearance  Corequisite: ECE 209  Advisory: 
ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE10)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31003     W        6:00pm-6:50pm       Berk J                             4028         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Berk J                             TBA   

This section requires +6.0 weekly lab hours by arrangement.

ECE 211 - MUSIC AND MOVEMENT ACTIVITIES FOR YOUNG CHILDREN

Presents techniques and guidelines for teaching movement exploration, physical education, and music to 
the preschool through third grade child. This class meets the requirements for units in 
program/curriculum and school age care as part of the 12 units required for teachers in early 
childhood education programs.  Advisory: Eligible for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE11)

North County Campus

31004     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Norton D                           N5002        3.0     GR

ECE 215 - TEACHING IN A DIVERSE SOCIETY

Explores the issues of diversity and social justice and applies these concepts to early childhood 
education programs.  Self examination and reflection contribute to a deepening understanding of how to 
best support children as they gain a sense of identity and become respectful and confident members of 
our complex, diverse society.  Prerequisite: Eligibility for ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
ECE15)

Distance Learning

31007     TBA      TBA                 Gordon Johnson P                   WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. Check your MyCuesta email account for course details, including login directions, which 
will be sent to you prior to the start of class. To ensure your enrollment in the class, you must 
login to Blackboard at the start of the semester.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32576     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Gordon Johnson P                   4028         3.0     GP

ECE 222 - CRAFTS FOR SCHOOL AGE CHILDREN

Presents the universal nature of crafts including their historical origins and current applications.  
Introduces a variety of crafts appropriate for school age children including weaving, dyes, embroidery 
and applique, quilting, candlemaking, jewelry and paper creations.  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee 
$20.00.  (Formerly ECE22)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


San Luis Obispo Campus

32590     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Campbell L                         4028         3.0     GP

ECE 234 - CHILDREN'S LITERATURE

Presents a survey of literature for children from infancy through elementary school with an emphasis 
on a diversity perspective.  Emphasizes understanding, analysis, appreciation, and application.  This 
class meets the requirements for  3 units in curriculum required by Title XXII for teachers in early 
childhood education/school age programs.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE34)

Distance Learning

31010     TBA      TBA                 Wolf A                             WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

North County Campus

31575     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Hurd N                             N5002        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31014     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Bramsen T                          4403         3.0     GP

31015     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Bramsen T                          4403         3.0     GP

31016     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Bramsen T                          4403         3.0     GP

32609     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Bramsen T                          4403         3.0     GP

ECE 236 - UNDERSTANDING THE CHILD WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

Examines the characteristics of children with special needs and how to effectively meet their 
individual needs. Presents the identification, educational needs, behavior management, family 
relationships, children's rights and community resources of/for the child with special needs.  
(Formerly ECE36)

Distance Learning

32020     TBA      TBA                 Boggs D                            WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. Instructor will use your MyCuesta Gmail account to verify your enrollment and provide 
introductory assignment. To ensure your enrollment in the class, you must login within the first two 
days of the semester.

ECE 242 - INFANT-TODDLER CAREGIVING

Presents theories, techniques, and guidelines for the appropriate care, nurturing and guidance of 
infants and toddlers. This class meets the requirements for units required for teachers in 
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infant/toddler programs.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE42)

Distance Learning

32078     TBA      TBA                 Hafley Kluver H                    WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this class, please read the course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/disted 
which provides important information. There will be an orientation on Saturday, January 21, 2012 from 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm, in building 4000, room 4028 on the SLO Campus. You must purchase a $2.00 parking 
permit at one of the yellow kiosks. Please attend if you do not have good computer skills and have not 
worked with the Blackboard online system before. Part of your grade in this course will be on your 
computer abilities.

North County Campus

32331     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Egan D                             N5002        3.0     GP

ECE 244 - SUPERVISION AND ADMINISTRATION OF PARENT PROGRAMS

Explores the interdependent relationship between the teacher and the parent(s) of a young child.  This 
course meets the requirements for 3 units in this area/basic level.  Prerequisite: ECE 205 or one year 
of Early Childhood Education teaching experience  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ECE44)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32574     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Iversen T                          4028         3.0     GR

Economics

ECON 201A - PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS

Introduces the concepts and tools of macroeconomic analysis, especially as they apply to the United 
States economy.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, MATH 123SI or equivalent  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156. 
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ECON1A)

Distance Learning

31683     TBA      TBA                 Queenan E                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Above section will meet in Room 4113 for Final Exam on Saturday, May 12, from 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon.

31684     TBA      TBA                 Queenan E                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
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http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Above section will meet in Room 4113 for the Final Exam on Saturday May 12, 1:00-3:00pm.

North County Campus

30485     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Stapp A                            N3233        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30492     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Stapp A                            4113         3.0     GP

30493     MWF      1:30pm-2:20pm       Downing T                          4113         3.0     GP

30516     M        4:00pm-6:50pm       DePass C                           4113         3.0     GP

30517     TR       8:30am-9:50am       Stapp A                            4113         3.0     GP

30520     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Higgins N                          4502A        3.0     GP

30524     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Higgins N                          4118         3.0     GP

30525     MWF      12:30pm-1:20pm      Downing T                          4113         3.0     GP

31686     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Higgins N                          4113         3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

30513     TR       7:30am-8:50am       DePass C                           ****         3.0     GP

This section meets at Mission Prep High School, Room 201.

ECON 201B - PRINCIPLES OF ECONOMICS

Presents a continuation of ECON 201A with emphasis on the concepts and tools of microeconomic analysis 
as they pertain to the economics of the firm and resource allocation.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
ECON1B)

North County Campus

32243     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Downing T                          N3233        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30568     MW       2:30pm-3:50pm       Downing T                          4113         3.0     GP

30571     MWF      11:30am-12:20pm     Downing T                          4113         3.0     GP

Electronics & Electrical Tech

EET 111 - LABORATORY TECHNIQUES I

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Presents safety instruction for industrial situations, schematic interpretation, test equipment 
utilization, and circuit production.  Materials fee $20.00.  (Formerly ETCH111)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31956     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Coates B                           4501E        1.0     GR

EET 160 - ALARM SYSTEMS

Presents installation requirements, operation and maintenance of both security intrusion and fire 
alarm systems. The student will be able to safely install, operate and maintain systems to meet 
relevant codes and standards.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ETCH160)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31957     T        5:30pm-6:50pm       Edmonds J                          4401         2.0     GP
         &R        5:30pm-6:50pm       Edmonds J                          4401  

EET 213 - ELECTRONICS FUNDAMENTALS

Introduces a broad range of topics in electricity and electronics. Fundamentals of DC, AC, 
transistors, and digital logic will be studied using circuit analysis techniques and troubleshooting 
methods.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in MATH 123, MATH 127 or MATH 127SI  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ETCH213)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31961     W        2:30pm-5:20pm       Allen B                            4501D        6.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Allen B                            WEB   

The lecture portion of this class is all on-line.  Please check blackboard in your MyCuesta.  You must 
attend the lab weekly. It also has 3 mandatory meetings: Saturday January 23rd 11:00am - 12:00, March 
27th 11:00am - 12:00, and the final on May 15th 11:00am - 1:00. If you have questions please contact 
B. Allen at 546-3917 or ballen@cuesta.edu.

32083     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Allen B                            4501D        6.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Allen B                            WEB   

The lecture portion of this class is all on-line.  Please check blackboard in your MyCuesta.  You must 
attend the lab weekly. It also has 3 mandatory meetings: Saturday January 23rd 11:00am - 12:00, March 
27th 11:00am - 12:00, and the final on May 15th 11:00am - 1:00. If you have questions please contact 
B. Allen at 546-3917 or ballen@cuesta.edu.

EET 216 - DIGITAL CIRCUITS WITH VHDL

Introduces the design and implementation of digital circuits and systems using Complex Programmable 
Logic Devices (CPLDs), and Field Programmable Gate Arrays (FPGAs). VHDL is integrated into the course 
as students develop real designs using industry leading CAD tools.  Prerequisite: EET 113 and EET 111 
or EET 213  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ETCH216)

Distance Learning

mailto:ballen@cuesta.edu.
mailto:ballen@cuesta.edu.


31946     F        4:30pm-7:20pm       Ross A                             4501E        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB   

Students will have the option of completing labs online using instructor supplied CAD tools.

EET 224 - INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS

Course includes basic topics related to industrial electronics. A brief review of analog circuits is 
expanded upon to develop more advanced circuits concepts such as: FET's , SCR's, basic components 
involved in motor control, DC and AC motors, Operational amplifiers, sensors, transducers and 
instrumentation.  Prerequisite: EET 113 and EET 111 or EET 213  Advisory: EET 216.  Transfer:  CSU.  
(Formerly ETCH224)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31962     MW       7:00pm-8:20pm       Goldsmith R                        4401         4.0     GR
         &MW       8:30pm-9:50pm       Goldsmith R                        4401  

EET 228 - PLC AUTOMATION AND SOLAR MONITORING

Presents basic topics related to Programmable Logic Controllers (PLC) and SCADA data aquisition 
systems. Topics include a discussion of the PLC's purpose, basic operation, functions, PLC wiring, 
programming with applications in automating equipment operations and Solar monitoring.  Prerequisite: 
EET 113  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ETCH228)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32514     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Akelian C                          4401         4.0     GR
         &TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Akelian C                          4401  

EET 257 - COMPUTER INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL

Includes topics related to industrial instrumentation and control developed in conjunction with PG&E's 
technician training program. Topics include temperature sensors, pressure sensors, level sensors, flow 
sensors, control valves, actuators and data recorders.  Advisory: EET 224.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
ETCH257)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31963     TR       7:00pm-8:20pm       Allen B                            4501D        4.0     GR
         &TR       8:30pm-9:50pm       Allen B                            4501D 

Emergency Medical Services

EMS 102 - EMERGENCY MEDICAL TECHNICIAN-REFRESHER

Reviews and updates knowledge and skills required to qualify for the State of California Emergency 
Medical Technician Level I certification. County EMT Basic certificate will need to be received in the 



Nursing office department in order to register for this course.  Prerequisite: Current Emergency 
Medical Technician I County certificate or a County EMT Certificate that has not been expired for more 
than 2 years.  Repeatable.  (Formerly EMS2)

Distance Learning

30022     TBA      TBA                 Stubendorff C                      WEB          1.5     PS

Above section 30022 meets 10 weeks (3/5-5/11).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line course, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the course.

Enrollment process: STEP #1 Student applies to Cuesta College. Student may apply online at 
www.cuesta.edu, click on the "apply and register" link in the upper left hand corner of the webpage. 
This will establish your Cuesta student ID number. STEP #2 All students must submit the following to 
the SLO Nursing office room 2315: name, current phone number, Cuesta student ID number, and copy of 
EMT certification.

To assure your enrollment in this course, all registration must be completed PRIOR to the beginning of 
class. 

This section has the following mandatory meeting(s): Sat, 4/21, 1p-4p, Rm 2502 on the SLO campus.

EMS 103 - HAZARDOUS MATERIALS FIRST RESPONDER OPERATIONAL

Focus is safety in hazardous materials response as an emergency responder. A certification fee is 
required prior to completion of the course.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly EMS3)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30024     S        8:00am-4:50pm       Beeman M                           2509         1.5     PS

Above section 30024 meets 3 weeks (2/25-3/10).

Students must pay a $5.00 fee to the cashier's office no later than the first class meeting for the 
California Specialized Training Institute (CSTI Certificate).

EMS 107 - PARAMEDIC THEORY II

Builds on advance life support concepts by using scenario based situations to acute care patients for 
the paramedic student. This phase extends the theory discussion of EMS 106 with special events and 
operations.  Prerequisite: EMS 106  Corequisite: EMS 107L  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly EMS7)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32595     MWF      9:00am-2:50pm       Staff                              2600         3.0     GR

Above section 32595 meets 3 weeks (1/16-2/6).

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
www.cuesta.edu


EMS 107A - ADVANCED CARDIAC LIFE SUPPORT

Teaches Advanced Cardiac Life Support knowledge and skills necessary to provide the appropriate early 
treatment for cardiopulmonary arrest. Based on current American Heart Association guidelines.  
Prerequisite: EMS 106; Current CPR for Health Care Providers Certificate.  Repeatable 4 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32598     WF       9:00am-5:50pm       Staff                              2600         1.0     PS

Above section 32598 meets 1 week (2/8-2/10).

EMS 107B - PEDIATRIC ADVANCE LIFE SUPPORT

Teaches Pediatric Advanced Life Support knowledge and skills necessary to provide the appropriate 
early treatment for pediatric emergencies. Based on current American Heart Association guidelines.  
Prerequisite: EMS 106; Current CPR for Health Care Providers Certificate.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32599     MW       9:00am-5:50pm       Staff                              2600         1.0     PS

Above section 32599 meets 1 week (2/13-2/15).

EMS 107C - PREHOSPITAL TRAUMA LIFE SUPPORT

Provides knowledge and skills taught to provide pre-hospital trauma life support appropriate for the 
care of the trauma patient. National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians based course.  
Prerequisite: EMS 106; Current CPR for Health Care Providers Certificate.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32600     WF       9:00am-5:50pm       Staff                              2600         1.0     PS

Above section 32600 meets 1 week (2/22-2/24).

EMS 107L - PARAMEDIC CLINICAL

Provides clinical application of advance life support concepts in acute patient cared for the 
paramedic student. Opportunities for increasing skill performance in the clinical setting.  
Prerequisite: EMS 106  Corequisite: EMS 107  Repeatable 1 time only.

San Luis Obispo Campus



32597     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              HOSP         3.0     PS

Above section 32597 meets 9 weeks (2/27-4/29).

Clinical orientation will be held February 27 in room 2600, 9a-3p.

ACLS, PEPP, BLS/ITLS will be taken concurrently and certifications are required prior to beginning 
clinical.

The student must complete EMS 107L before beginning EMS 108A.

EMS 108A - PARAMEDIC INTERN I

Apply the third and final phase of paramedic training, which allows the student to be assigned to an 
emergency response vehicle with a field preceptor to establish advanced life support patient care 
responsibilities.  Prerequisite: EMS 107  Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly EMS108)

Hospital

32131     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              HOSP         1.0     PS

Above section 32131 meets 7 weeks (4/2-5/27).

This section has 54 hours of field time that must be completed between April 2, 2012, and May 27, 
2012. The student must complete EMS 107L before beginning EMS 108A. The student will complee field 
time hours during the summer in EMS 108B.

EMS 130 - EMERGENCY MEDICAL RESPONDER - INITIAL

The Emergency Medical Responder (EMR) initial course is designed to train fire service personnel to 
render prehospital basic life support care under field emergency conditions.  Prerequisite: (1) 
Student must be 18 years of age by the first class meeting (2) Have a current Red Cross Healthcare 
Provider CPR/AED Card (3) Affiliated with a fire agency.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32642     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA          3.0     PS
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

Above section 32642 meets 2 weeks (4/9-4/22).

This section requires Cal Fire approval and department approval prior to registering for this course. 
Please call (805) 528-2160.

EMS 131 - EMERGENCY MEDICAL RESPONDER - REFRESHER

The Emergency Medical Responder (EMR) refresher is designed to recertify fire safety personnel to 
render Prehospital basic life support care under field emergency conditions. Must be affiliated with a 
fire agency. Must have a valid EMR Certificate within the last six (6) months and a copy will need to 
be received in the CalFire Office in order to register for the course.  Prerequisite: Valid EMR 
Certificate within the last six (6) months and must be affiliated with fire agency.  Repeatable 3 
times only.



San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32624     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA          1.5     PS
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

Above section 32624 meets 1 week (2/10-2/12).

This section requires Cal Fire approval and department approval prior to registering for this course. 
Please call (805) 528-2160.

EMS 201 - EMERGENCY MEDICAL TECHNICIAN

Presents the techniques of emergency medical care presently considered within the responsibilities of 
the Emergency Medical Technician 1. 18 hours of lab time to be announced. Student is required to bring 
a valid CA driver's license to the first class meeting to show proof of age. Must be 18 or older to be 
certified.  Prerequisite: Student must be 18 years of age by the first class meeting. Have a current 
Healthcare Provider or Professional Rescuer CPR card.  Advisory: NRAD 222 and ENGL 156.  Transfer:  
CSU.  Materials fee $14.00.  (Formerly EMS201)

North County Campus

30015     MWR      6:00pm-8:50pm       Staff                              N2407        8.5     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              N2407 

Bring proof of CPR card/currency isssued by AHA (American Heart Association) or ARC (American Red 
Cross) for healthcare provider to first night of class to retain a seat. If you take an online CPR 
course, YOU MUST HAVE A HANDS-ON SKILLS PORTION. Any questions regarding your CPR card, please scan 
and email to the course instructor prior to first class date heather_tucker@cuesta.edu

Above section also meets: (1) Sat. 5/5, 9a-1p in Rm N2407 on the North County Campus, if a skills 
completion day is required. (2) A mandatory 4 hour Saturday meeting for patient extrication lab. (3) 
19 hours of clinical will be arranged with your instructor. Student must pass a drug screen and 
background check. Current immunizations are also required. Student may not begin clinical time until 
student's immunizations are current and drug screen and background check have cleared.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30014     MTW      6:00pm-8:50pm       Staff                              2509         8.5     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              2509  

Bring proof of CPR card/currency isssued by AHA (American Heart Association) or ARC (American Red 
Cross) for healthcare provider to first night of class to retain a seat. If you take an online CPR 
course, YOU MUST HAVE A HANDS-ON SKILLS PORTION. Any questions regarding your CPR card, please scan 
and email to the course instructor prior to first class date heather_tucker@cuesta.edu

Above section also meets: (1) Sat. 4/21, 9a-1p in Rm 2502 on the SLO Campus, if a skills completion 
day is required. (2) A mandatory 4 hour Saturday meeting for patient extrication lab. (3) 19 hours of 
clinical will be arranged with your instructor. Student must pass a drug screen and background check. 
Current immunizations are also required. Student may not begin clinical time until student's 
immunizations are current and drug screen and background check have cleared.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

mailto:heather_tucker@cuesta.edu
mailto:heather_tucker@cuesta.edu


Engineering

ENGR 125 - AUTOCAD

Introduction to AutoCAD. Topics include all basic drawing commands, layers, dimensioning, and editing 
objects. Intended for students wanting to learn the software; not necessarily how to draw. Ideal for 
engineers and architects or students in architecture or interior design. Course is the same material 
as first six weeks of ENGR 226 (18 week course).  Advisory: CIS 210 or basic knowledge of a Windows 
operating environment.  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $17.00.  (Formerly ENGR25)

Distance Learning

31211     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          1.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB   

Above section 31211 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/24).

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select the 
course Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

San Luis Obispo Campus

31208     TR       7:30am-9:25am       Jones J                            3406         1.0     GP
         &TR       9:26am-10:20am      Jones J                            3406  

Above section 31208 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/24).

31210     TR       6:00pm-7:50pm       Ried R                             3406         1.0     GP
         &TR       8:00pm-8:50pm       Ried R                             3406  

Above section 31210 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/24).

ENGR 210 - COMPUTATIONAL METHODS FOR ENGINEERS

Methodology and techniques for solving engineering/science problems using numerical-analysis computer-
application programs MATLAB and EXCEL. Technical computing and visualization of problems in mechanics, 
electrical circuits, thermal systems, fluid systems and other branches of engineering.  Prerequisite: 
Completion of MATH 265A or higher OR concurrent enrollment in MATH 265A.  Advisory: PHYS 205A or 208A. 
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee $17.00.  (Formerly ENGR10)

Distance Learning

31156     TBA      TBA                 Elghandour E                       WEB          3.0     GR

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select the 
course Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/


San Luis Obispo Campus

31155     TR       4:30pm-5:50pm       Ried R                             3406         3.0     GR

* Null Comment Record.

ENGR 217 - INTRODUCTION TO ELECTRONIC CIRCUIT ANALYSIS

Presents an integrated transient and steady-state analysis of linear and DC and AC circuits by use of 
the mesh and node approach.  Prerequisite: PHYS 208B  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR17)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31158     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Chinichian M                       4501E        4.0     GR
         &MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Chinichian M                       4118  

31159     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Chinichian M                       4118         4.0     GR
         &W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Chinichian M                       4501E 

ENGR 219 - DIGITAL DESIGN

Presents standard material on binary arithmetic, Boolean algebra, combinational and sequential logic 
circuits, and finite state machines, for computer and electrical engineers. Hardware Discription 
Language (HDL) is used to synthesize digital logic circuits in Programmable Logic Devices (PLDs).  
Prerequisite: CIS 217 or CIS 231  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ENGR19)

Distance Learning

31945     TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB          4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Ross A                             WEB   

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

ENGR 226 - ENGINEERING DRAWING I

Introduction to engineering drawing using AutoCAD.  Topics include geometric construction, 
orthographic projection, isometrics, sectionals, auxiliaries, descriptive geometry, dimensioning, and 
working drawings. The first six weeks of this course are the same as ENGR 125.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $17.00.  (Formerly ENGR26)

Distance Learning

31278     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB   

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.org/disted/

San Luis Obispo Campus

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/
http://www.cuesta.org/disted/


31276     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Jones J                            3406         4.0     GR
         &TR       9:00am-10:20am      Jones J                            3406  

31277     TR       6:00pm-7:20pm       Ried R                             3406         4.0     GR
         &TR       7:30pm-8:50pm       Ried R                             3406  

ENGR 245 - MATERIALS ENGINEERING

Presents the fundamentals of the structure of matter.  Introduces physical and mechanical properties 
of materials.  Prerequisite: CHEM 201A  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR45)

Distance Learning

31264     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Beaton E                           4118         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Beaton E                           WEB   

San Luis Obispo Campus

32234     T        7:00pm-8:50pm       Beaton E                           4118         3.0     GR
         &R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Beaton E                           4118  

ENGR 248 - INTRODUCTION TO ENGINEERING

Broad overview of the field of engineering, including professional societies and their student 
chapters, professional licensing and registration, professional codes of ethics, the elements of 
engineering design, and the scope of analysis and design activities undertaken by private and public 
sector civil design professionals.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly ENGR48)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31944     T        8:30am-10:20am      Ried R                             4118         1.0     GR

Above section 31944 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

ENGR 250 - ENGINEERING STATICS

Analyzes forces on structures in equilibrium, properties of forces, moments, couples and resultant, 
conditions for equilibrium, friction, centroids, and area moments of inertia.  Prerequisite: PHYS 208A 
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR50)

Distance Learning

31266     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          3.0     GR

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

31267     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          3.0     GR

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/


This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

San Luis Obispo Campus

31265     TR       6:00pm-7:20pm       Elghandour E                       2600         3.0     GR

ENGR 251 - ENGINEERING DYNAMICS

Analyzes the dynamics associated with motion of rigid bodies and particles, including velocity, 
acceleration, relative motion, energy, work, momentum, and impulse.  Prerequisite: ENGR 250  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGR51)

Distance Learning

31269     TBA      TBA                 Ridgely P                          WEB          3.0     GR

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

San Luis Obispo Campus

31268     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Ridgely P                          4118         3.0     GR

ENGR 252A - STRENGTH OF MATERIALS I

Study of stresses, strains, and deformations associated with axial, torsional, and flexural loading of 
bars, shafts, and beams. Includes analysis of elementary determinate and indeterminate mechanical and 
structural systems.  Prerequisite: ENGR 250  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, both ENGR 252A and 252B must 
be completed in order to receive transfer units).  (Formerly ENGR52A)

Distance Learning

31272     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          2.0     GR

Above section 31272 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

San Luis Obispo Campus

31271     TR       7:30pm-9:20pm       Elghandour E                       2600         2.0     GR

Above section 31271 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

ENGR 252B - STRENGTH OF MATERIALS II

Study of stress and strain transformations, analysis of beam deflection and rotation, indeterminate 
beams, and column buckling.  Prerequisite: ENGR 252A  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, both ENGR 252A and 
252B must be completed in order to receive transfer units).  (Formerly ENGR52B)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/


Distance Learning

31274     TBA      TBA                 Jones J                            WEB          2.0     GR

Above section 31274 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This distance learning class has required meetings on the San Luis Obispo campus. Please select course 
Welcome Letter for required dates and times:  http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/

San Luis Obispo Campus

31273     TR       7:30pm-9:20pm       Elghandour E                       2600         2.0     GR

Above section 31273 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

English

ENGL 099 - BASIC READING AND WRITING

Introduces students to the language arts through intensive reading, writing, and critical thinking.  
Emphasizes the process approach to reading and writing. Provides a basic course in sentence and 
paragraph construction, with limited introduction to the essay.  Prerequisite: ACSK 036 and ACSK 050 
with a C or better or ESL 006 and ESL 045 with a C or better or qualifying score on the Assessment 
test or equivalent.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly ENGL100)

North County Campus

30202     MW       8:00am-10:50am      Boling S                           N2404        4.0     GP

Above section 30202 meets 12 weeks (2/27-5/18).

30204     TR       5:00pm-6:50pm       Medley C                           N2404        4.0     GP

Above section 30204 offers extra support for ESL students, but is open to all students.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30205     TR       12:00pm-1:50pm      Zipperian K                        6108B        4.0     GP

30206     MW       11:00am-12:50pm     Mooney A                           3308         4.0     GP

30207     TR       9:30am-11:20am      Zipperian K                        6108B        4.0     GP

32352     MW       5:30pm-7:20pm       Windsor A                          3308         4.0     GP

Above section 32352 offers extra support for ESL students, but is open to all students.

32647     MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Rock J                             6107         4.0     GP

Above section 32352 offers extra support for ESL students, but is open to all students.

ENGL 156 - COLLEGE READING AND WRITING

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted/


Provides a basic course in college reading and writing with individual attention to sentence 
structure, paragraph and essay structure, grammar, and critical thinking skills.  Prerequisite: ENGL 
099 with a C or better or equivalent  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly ENGL56)

Arroyo Grande High School

30201     TR       6:00pm-7:50pm       Hart N                             ****         4.0     GP

North County Campus

30174     TR       8:00am-9:50am       Gaw C                              N2404        4.0     GP

30175     TR       11:00am-12:50pm     Boling S                           N2442        4.0     GP

30176     MWF      8:00am-9:10am       Medley C                           N2442        4.0     GP

30178     MW       5:00pm-6:50pm       Klinger A                          N2404        4.0     GP

30179     MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Klinger A                          N2404        4.0     GP

30180     TR       5:00pm-6:50pm       Gaw C                              N2442        4.0     GP

32645     MW       11:00am-12:50pm     Scovil T                           N3230        4.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30181     MW       7:30am-9:20am       Portuges P                         3310         4.0     GP

30182     MW       9:00am-10:50am      Patchell T                         6108B        4.0     GP

Above section 30182 is designed for reentry students, but is open to all students.

30183     MW       11:30am-1:20pm      Zipperian K                        3310         4.0     GP

30184     M        3:00pm-4:50pm       Pointer S                          3308         4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Pointer S                          WEB   

Before registering for CRN 30184, hybrid distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. 

This class is a combination of in-class and online instruction. The class will meet on Mondays from 
3:00 - 4:50 p.m. on the SLO campus in room 3308. The class also requires a minimum of 2 hours a week 
online using Blackboard.  To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have 
your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

30185     MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Windsor A                          6108B        4.0     GP

30186     MW       8:30am-10:20am      Steiner L                          3308         4.0     GP

30188     TR       9:30am-11:20am      Mooney A                           3310         4.0     GP

30189     TR       10:00am-11:50am     Pointer S                          1701         4.0     GP

30190     TR       11:30am-1:20pm      Mooney A                           3309         4.0     GP

30191     TR       1:00pm-3:50pm       Hart N                             3308         4.0     GP

Above section 30191 meets 12 weeks (2/27-5/18).

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


30192     TR       1:30pm-3:20pm       Patchell T                         3309         4.0     GP

30193     TR       3:30pm-5:20pm       Conklin E                          3310         4.0     GP

30195     MWF      11:00am-12:10pm     Steiner L                          1701         4.0     GP

30200     TR       5:30pm-7:20pm       Bedell L                           1701         4.0     GP

32563     M        1:00pm-2:50pm       Pointer S                          3308         4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Pointer S                          WEB   

Before registering for CRN 32563, hybrid distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. 

This class is a combination of in-class and online instruction. The class will meet on Mondays from 
1:00 - 2:50 p.m. on the SLO campus in room 3308. The class also requires a minimum of 2 hours a week 
online using Blackboard.  To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have 
your email address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

32646     MW       1:00pm-2:50pm       Rock J                             6106         4.0     GP

32650     TR       7:30am-9:20am       Brausch J                          3309         4.0     GP

ENGL 201A - ENGLISH COMPOSITION

Provides a study of and practice in the use of language and writing of argumentative/analytical essays 
and research papers.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156 or ENGL 165 with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  Transfer:  (CAN ENGL 2)(ENGL 1A + ENGL 1B = CAN ENGL SEQ A)  (Formerly ENGL1A)

Arroyo Grande High School

30070     M        6:00pm-9:50pm       Brogno C                           ****         4.0     GR

Distance Learning

30058     TBA      TBA                 Rossa M                            WEB          4.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

30059     TBA      TBA                 Rossa M                            WEB          4.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

30060     TBA      TBA                 Rossa M                            WEB          4.0     GR

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
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Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

30062     TBA      TBA                 Rossa M                            WEB          4.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

30063     TBA      TBA                 Marsala S                          WEB          4.0     GR

Above section 30063 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

32413     TBA      TBA                 Marsala S                          WEB          4.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

North County Campus

30064     MW       11:00am-12:50pm     Boling S                           N2404        4.0     GR

30065     MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Emerson A                          N2404        4.0     GR

30066     TR       8:00am-9:50am       Klinger A                          N2441        4.0     GR

30067     TR       12:00pm-1:50pm      Klinger A                          N2404        4.0     GR

30068     TR       5:00pm-6:50pm       Wiebe S                            N2804        4.0     GR

30069     TR       7:00pm-8:50pm       Fahy D                             N2442        4.0     GR

32431     MW       1:00pm-2:50pm       Emerson A                          N2404        4.0     GR

32643     MW       5:00pm-6:50pm       Cantrell A                         N3229        4.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus
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30003     MW       7:30am-9:20am       Walters W                          6106         4.0     GR

30008     MW       9:00am-10:50am      Conklin E                          1701         4.0     GR

30011     MW       11:00am-12:50pm     Conklin E                          6108B        4.0     GR

30012     MW       1:00pm-2:50pm       Fleming M                          6108B        4.0     GR

30037     MW       1:30pm-4:20pm       Patchell T                         3310         4.0     GR

Above section 30037 meets 12 weeks (2/27-5/18).

30038     MW       2:00pm-3:50pm       Finger R                           1701         4.0     GR

30039     MW       3:00pm-4:50pm       Fleming M                          6106         4.0     GR

30040     TR       7:30am-9:20am       Walters W                          6108B        4.0     GR

30041     TR       9:00am-10:50am      West J                             3308         4.0     GR

30042     TR       11:00am-12:50pm     West J                             3308         4.0     GR

30043     TR       11:30am-1:20pm      Finger R                           6107         4.0     GR

30044     TR       12:30pm-2:20pm      Leone S                            3310         4.0     GR

Section 30044 is designed for reentry students, but is open to all students.

30045     TR       2:30pm-4:20pm       Achterkirchen C                    1701         4.0     GR

30046     TR       3:30pm-5:20pm       Bedell L                           6107         4.0     GR

30047     TR       1:30pm-3:20pm       Pointer S                          6107         4.0     GR

30048     MWF      8:00am-9:10am       Murtha R                           3309         4.0     GR

30049     MWF      10:30am-11:40am     Demarest S                         6107         4.0     GR

30050     MWF      11:30am-12:40pm     Murtha R                           3309         4.0     GR

30051     MWF      12:00pm-1:10pm      Demarest S                         6107         4.0     GR

30052     MWF      1:00pm-2:10pm       Hidinger M                         3309         4.0     GR

30053     MTWR     9:30am-11:20am      Brausch J                          3309         4.0     GR

Above section 30053 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

30054     MTWR     1:30pm-3:20pm       Martin Elston E                    6301         4.0     GR

Above section 30054 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

30055     MW       5:00pm-6:50pm       Finger R                           6107         4.0     GR

30056     MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Badrigian B                        6107         4.0     GR

30057     TR       5:30pm-7:20pm       Bursey V                           6107         4.0     GR



32164     MTWR     9:30am-11:20am      Marchant C                         3309         4.0     GR

Above section 32164 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

32372     MW       8:30am-10:20am      Sherr B                            6107         4.0     GR

32373     MW       9:30am-11:20am      Leone S                            3310         4.0     GR

32644     TR       3:00pm-4:50pm       St John L                          6106         4.0     GR

ENGL 201B - COMPOSITION: INTRODUCTION TO LITERATURE/CRITICAL THINKING

Provides an introduction to the study of literature with an emphasis in literary composition and 
critical thinking.  Prerequisite: English 201A with a grade of C or better.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Transfer:  (CAN ENGL 4)(ENGL 1A + ENGL 1B = CAN ENGL SEQ A)  (Formerly ENGL1B)

North County Campus

30071     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Pointer S                          N2442        3.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30072     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Baeyen D                           6301         3.0     GR

30073     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Leone S                            6301         3.0     GR

30074     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Beck J                             1701         3.0     GR

30075     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Conklin E                          6301         3.0     GR

30076     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Conklin E                          6301         3.0     GR

30077     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Baeyen D                           6301         3.0     GR

30078     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Fleming M                          6106         3.0     GR

ENGL 201C - ENGLISH COMPOSITION:  CRITICAL THINKING

Presents a composition course beyond English 1A which emphasizes critical thinking and reading in 
order to develop further logical reasoning and analytical and argumentative writing skills.  
Prerequisite: ENGL 1A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL1C)

Distance Learning

31561     TBA      TBA                 Marsala S                          WEB          3.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


31857     TBA      TBA                 Marsala S                          WEB          3.0     GR

Above section 31857 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Register for section 31857 through the instructor.

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

32414     TBA      TBA                 Marsala S                          WEB          3.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

Above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

North County Campus

30102     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Boling S                           N2442        3.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30082     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       West J                             6107         3.0     GR

30083     MW       2:30pm-3:50pm       Beck J                             3309         3.0     GR

30084     TR       8:30am-9:50am       Portuges P                         1701         3.0     GR

30085     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Fleming M                          6107         3.0     GR

30086     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Fleming M                          1701         3.0     GR

30087     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Conklin E                          6108B        3.0     GR

30088     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      West J                             6106         3.0     GR

30089     MWF      10:30am-11:20am     Brogno C                           6106         3.0     GR

30090     S        9:00am-11:50am      Ziegler L                          6106         3.0     GR

30091     MTW      1:30pm-3:20pm       Martin Elston E                    6301         3.0     GR

Above section 30091 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Register for section 30091 through the instructor.

30092     M        4:00pm-6:50pm       Beck J                             6301         3.0     GR

30093     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Leone S                            6301         3.0     GR

32648     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Hidinger M                         3310         3.0     GR

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
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ENGL 206 - INTRODUCTION TO THE NOVEL

Introduces the study of the novel with emphasis on understanding, analysis, and appreciation of the 
novel.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a grade of C or better  Advisory: ENGL 201B.  Transfer:  CSU; UC. 
(Formerly ENGL6)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30094     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Leone S                            6106         3.0     GP

ENGL 210 - TECHNICAL WRITING AND ORAL COMMUNICATION

Presents an overview of the principles of technical writing. Discussion and application of rhetorical 
principles, both oral and written, as they pertain to technical writing. Study of methods, resources, 
and common formats used in technical environments.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a grade of C or 
better  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly ENGL1)

Distance Learning

30101     TBA      TBA                 Zipperian K                        WEB          4.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

The above section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

ENGL 213 - MULTICULTURAL VOICES IN AMERICAN LITERATURE

Presents a survey of American culture and its literary tradition with an emphasis upon multicultural 
discourse from the Native American tradition to present day.  Prerequisite: ENGL 1A with a grade of C 
or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL13)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30095     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Patchell T                         6106         3.0     GR

ENGL 215 - SHAKESPEARE

Introduces Shakespeare's works with emphasis on analysis of character and structured scene.  
Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL15)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30096     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Baeyen D                           6106         3.0     GR

ENGL 231 - CREATIVE WRITING

Presents an opportunity for creative literary expression and emphasizes techniques in writing poems, 
short stories, and/or plays.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC. 
(Formerly ENGL31)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


North County Campus

30098     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Finger R                           N2441        3.0     GR

ENGL 244B - EUROPEAN LITERATURE

Presents a survey of European literature from the Neo-classical Age up into the moderns of the 20th 
century.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL44B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30099     MW       10:30am-11:50am     West J                             6301         3.0     GR

ENGL 246B - SURVEY OF BRITISH LITERATURE

Presents a survey of major British writers extending from the Romantic Period through the 20th 
century.  Prerequisite: ENGL 201A with a C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly ENGL46B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32053     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Demarest S                         6106         3.0     GR

English Second Language

English Second Language

ESL 001 - READING, WRITING, GRAMMAR AND CONVERSATION

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
reading, writing, grammar, listening and speaking at the beginning level.  May be taken concurrently 
with ESL Conversation 15, 25, or 35.  Prerequisite: ESL Placement Test  (Formerly ESL1)

Arroyo Grande High School

30237     TR                           Wilson C                           ****         6.0     PS

North County Campus

30232     MW       7:00pm-9:50pm       Bower D                            N3217        6.0     PS

32166     TR       7:00pm-9:50pm       Bower D                            N3200        6.0     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30234     MW       6:30pm-9:20pm       Kayser A                           3310         6.0     PS

30235     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Linggi M                           3308         6.0     PS



ESL 002 - ESL READING, WRITING, AND GRAMMAR, LEVEL 2

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
reading, writing, grammar, listening and speaking at the high-beginning level. May be taken 
concurrently with ESL Conversation 15, 25 or 35.  Prerequisite: High-beginning score on the ESL 
placement test or successful completion of ESL 001 with a grade of C or better.  (Formerly ESL2)

Arroyo Grande High School

30245     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Sciocchetti R                      ****         6.0     PS

North County Campus

30240     TR       7:00pm-9:50pm       Allen J                            N2804        6.0     PS

32165     MW       7:00pm-9:50pm       McKeown R                          N2804        6.0     PS

32649     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Staff                              N3229        6.0     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30242     MW       6:30pm-9:20pm       Halderman A                        6108B        6.0     PS

30244     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Staff                              6301         6.0     PS

ESL 003 - ESL READING, WRITING, AND GRAMMAR, LEVEL 3

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
reading, writing and grammar at the low-intermediate level. May be taken concurrently with ESL 
Conversation 15, 25 or 35.  Prerequisite: Low-intermediate score on the ESL placement test or 
successful completion of ESL 002 with a grade of C or better.  (Formerly ESL3)

Arroyo Grande High School

30250     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Blanc S                            ****         6.0     GP

North County Campus

30246     MW       7:00pm-9:50pm       Myers K                            N3230        6.0     GP

30247     TR       7:00pm-9:50pm       Seiler N                           N3230        6.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30249     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Conklin L                          6108B        6.0     GP

32506     MW       6:30pm-9:20pm       Kohl M                             6106         6.0     GP

ESL 004 - ESL READING, WRITING, AND GRAMMAR, LEVEL 4

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
reading, writing and grammar at the high-intermediate level. May be taken concurrently with ESL 
Conversation 15, 25 or 35.  Prerequisite: High-intermediate score on the ESL placement test or 
completion of ESL 003 with a grade of C or better  (Formerly ESL4)

Arroyo Grande High School

30253     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Ng G                               ****         6.0     GP



North County Campus

30251     TR       7:00pm-9:50pm       Garza K                            N3229        6.0     GP

32507     MW       7:00pm-9:50pm       Staff                              N3232        6.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30252     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Kayser A                           3310         6.0     GP

ESL 005 - ENGLISH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE, WRITING AND GRAMMER 005

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
writing and grammar at the lower-advanced level. May be taken concurrently with ESL 045 and with ESL 
035A, 035B, or 035C.  Prerequisite: Lower-advanced score on the ESL placement test or completion of 
ESL 004 with a grade of C or better.  (Formerly ESL5)

North County Campus

30254     TR       7:00pm-9:50pm       Wright K                           N3217        6.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30255     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Pillsbury D                        6106         6.0     GP

ESL 006 - ENGLISH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE, WRITING AND GRAMMAR 006

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
writing and grammar at the upper-advanced level. May be taken concurrently with ESL 045 and with ESL 
035A, 035B or 035C.  Prerequisite: Upper-advanced score on the ESL placement test or completion of ESL 
005 with a grade of C or better.  (Formerly ESL6)

North County Campus

32508     TR       7:00pm-9:50pm       McKeown R                          N3231        6.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

32509     TR       6:30pm-9:20pm       Medeiros Taylor M                  3309         6.0     GP

ESL 015B - BEGINNING LEVEL CONVERSATION

Focuses on basic communication skills in listening comprehension and speaking for speakers of other 
languages and enables the beginning-level student to function in common English-speaking situations. 
Prepares students for ESL 025A, 025B or 025C.  Prerequisite: Beginning-level score on the oral 
component of the ESL placement test  (Formerly ESL15B)

Arroyo Grande High School

32072     M        6:00pm-8:10pm       Stephens L                         ****         2.0     PS

Above section 32072 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).



North County Campus

30279     TR       6:00pm-6:50pm       Seiler N                           N3230        2.0     PS

32510     MW       6:00pm-6:50pm       Bower D                            N3217        2.0     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30284     TR       5:30pm-6:20pm       Pillsbury D                        6106         2.0     PS

ESL 025B - INTERMEDIATE LEVEL CONVERSATION

Focuses on communication skills in listening comprehension and speaking for speakers of other 
languages and enables the intermediate-level student to function in everyday English-speaking 
situations. Prepares students for ESL 035A, 035B or 035C.  Prerequisite: Intermediate-level score on 
the oral component of the ESL placement test or completion of ESL 015 or 015A or 015B or 015C with a 
grade of C or better  (Formerly ESL25B)

Arroyo Grande High School

30294     R        6:00pm-8:10pm       Halderman A                        ****         2.0     PS

Above section 30294 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).

North County Campus

30289     TR       6:00pm-6:50pm       Garza K                            N3229        2.0     PS

32511     MW       9:00am-10:50am      Myers K                            N3229        2.0     PS

Above section 32511 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

San Luis Obispo Campus

30292     TR       5:30pm-6:20pm       Kayser A                           3310         2.0     PS

ESL 035B - ADVANCED LEVEL CONVERSATION

Focuses on communication skills in listening comprehension and speaking for speakers of other 
languages and enables the advanced-level student to function in academic, professional and everyday 
English speaking situations.  Prerequisite: Advanced-level score on the oral component of the ESL 
placement test or completion of ESL 025 or 025A or 025B or 025C with a grade of C or better  (Formerly 
ESL35B)

North County Campus

30296     TR       6:00pm-6:50pm       Wright K                           N3217        2.0     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30297     TR       5:30pm-6:20pm       Medeiros Taylor M                  3309         2.0     PS



ESL 045 - ENGLISH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE, ADVANCED READING 045

Focuses on building English language skills for speakers of other languages with an emphasis on 
reading at the advanced level. May be taken concurrently with ESL 005 or ESL 006 and with ESL 035A, 
035B or 035C.  Prerequisite: Advanced score on the ESL placement test or completion of ESL 004 with a 
grade of C or better.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly ESL45)

North County Campus

32505     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Allen J                            N2442        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

32504     M        6:30pm-9:20pm       Conklin L                          3307         3.0     GP

ESL 090 - BEGINNING LITERACY AND STUDY SKILLS

Develops students' literacy and study skills. Focuses on basic reading and writing development and 
introduces students to study skills essential for academic success.  Advisory: ESL placement test.  
Repeatable 3 times only.

North County Campus

30231     MW       7:00pm-9:50pm       Rojas X                            N3229        6.0     PS

ESL 701 - ESL BEGINNING LITERACY - LEVEL 1

The purpose of this course is to provide pre-literate students who have extremely limited or no 
reading/writing skills in their primary language with basic English necessary to function successfully 
in everyday encounters.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL701)

North County Off-Campus

31454     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31454 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

Above section meets at Paso Robles Library Study Center.

31461     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31461 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Canyon Creek Apts, Paso Robles.

31468     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31468 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Lillian Larsen Elementary School, San Miguel.

31474     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31474 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Shandon Elementary School, Shandon.



31484     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Pritzlaff R                        ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31484 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Santa Rosa Elementary School, Atascadero.

31492     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       de Pasquale D                      ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31492 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Cambria Old Grammar School, Cambria.

31505     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31505 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Lewis Middle School.

31511     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Pritzlaff R                        ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31511 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Georgia Brown Elementary School, Paso Robles.

32172     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 32172 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meet at Daniel E. Lewis Middle School, Paso Robles.

ESL 702 - ESL BEGINNING LITERACY - LEVEL 2

Provides students with basic skills at the beginning-low level in English through listening/speaking 
practice.  Lifeskills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, and culture are 
taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL702)

North County Off-Campus

31455     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31455 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

Above section meets at Paso Robles Library Study Center.

31462     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31462 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Canyon Creek Apts, Paso Robles.

31469     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31469 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Lillian Larsen Elementary School, San Miguel.

31475     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC



Above section 31475 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Shandon Elementary School, Shandon.

31485     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Pritzlaff R                        ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31485 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Santa Rosa Elementary School, Atascadero.

31493     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       de Pasquale D                      ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31493 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Cambria Old Grammar School, Cambria.

31506     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31506 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Lewis Middle School.

31512     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Pritzlaff R                        ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31512 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Georgia Brown Elementary School, Paso Robles.

31520     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31520 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meet at Daniel E. Lewis Middle School, Paso Robles.

ESL 703 - ESL BEGINNING HIGH - LEVEL 3

Provides students with basic skills in English at the beginning-high through listening/speaking 
practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, and culture are 
taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL703)

North County Off-Campus

31456     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31456 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

Above section meets at Paso Robles Library Study Center.

31464     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31464 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Canyon Creek Apts, Paso Robles.

31470     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31470 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).



Above section meets at Lillian Larsen Elementary School.

31476     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31476 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Shandon Elementary School, Shandon.

31487     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Pritzlaff R                        ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31487 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Santa Rosa Elementary School, Atascadero.

31494     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       de Pasquale D                      ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31494 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Cambria Old Grammar School, Cambria.

31507     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31507 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Lewis Middle School.

31513     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Pritzlaff R                        ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31513 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Georgia Brown Elementary School, Paso Robles.

31521     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31521 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Daniel E. Lewis Middle School, Paso Robles.

ESL 704 - ESL INTERMEDIATE LOW - LEVEL 4

Provides students with basic skills in English at the intermediate-low level through 
listening/speaking practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, 
and culture are taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL704)

North County Off-Campus

31457     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31457 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

Above section meets at Paso Robles Library Study Center.

31465     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31465 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).



Above section meets at Canyon Creek Apts, Paso Robles.

31471     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31471 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Lillian Larsen Elementary School.

31478     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31478 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Shandon Elementary School, Shandon.

31488     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31488 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Santa Rosa Elementary School, Atascadero.

31495     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       de Pasquale D                      ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31495 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Cambria Old Grammar School.

31508     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31508 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Lewis Middle School.

31515     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Harlow J                           ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31515 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Georgia Brown Elementary School, Paso Robles.

31522     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31522 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Daniel E. Lewis Middle School, Paso Robles.

ESL 705 - ESL INTERMEDIATE HIGH - LEVEL 5

Provides students with basic skills in English at the intermediate-high level through 
listening/speaking practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, 
and culture are taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL705)

North County Off-Campus

31458     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31458 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

Above section meets at Paso Robles Library Study Center.



31466     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31466 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Canyon Creek Apts, Paso Robles.

31472     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31472 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Lillian Larsen Elementary School.

31479     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31479 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Shandon Elementary School, Shandon.

31490     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31490 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Santa Rosa Elementary School, Atascadero.

31496     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       de Pasquale D                      ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31496 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Cambria Old Grammar School.

31509     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31509 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Lewis Middle School.

31517     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Harlow J                           ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31517 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Georgia Brown Elementary School, Paso Robles.

31523     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31523 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Daniel E. Lewis Middle School, Paso Robles.

ESL 706 - ESL ADVANCED - LEVEL 6

Provides students with basic skills in English at the advanced level through listening/speaking 
practice.  Life skills, grammar, pronunciation, vocabulary, history, government, and culture are 
taught.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly ESL706)

North County Off-Campus

31459     TR       9:00am-11:50am      Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC



Above section 31459 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

Above section meets at Paso Robles Library Study Center.

31467     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Vinke D                            ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31467 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Canyon Creek Apts, Paso Robles.

31473     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Schouten T                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31473 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Lillian Larsen Elementary School.

31481     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31481 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Shandon Elementary School, Shandon.

31491     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31491 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Santa Rosa Elementary School, Atascadero.

31497     MW       6:00pm-8:50pm       de Pasquale D                      ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31497 meets 16 weeks (1/23-5/11).

Above section meets at Cambria Old Grammar School, Cambria.

31510     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Hill C                             ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31510 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Lewis Middle School.

31518     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Harlow J                           ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31518 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Georgia Brown Elementary School, Paso Robles.

31524     TR       6:00pm-8:50pm       Haggmark J                         ****         0.0     NC

Above section 31524 meets 16 weeks (1/16-5/4).

Above section meets at Daniel E. Lewis Middle School, Paso Robles.

Family Studies

FMST 202 - CHILD, FAMILY AND COMMUNITY



Studies patterns of family living in contemporary society, emphasizing the varying roles and 
interaction of family members and factors which affect family life.  This class is required for 
teachers in all early childhood education programs as a part of the 12 units required by Title 22 of 
the Health & Safety Code. Same as ECE 202.  Prerequisite: ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
FAMST2)

Distance Learning

31650     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

32418     TBA      TBA                 Hammond B                          WEB          3.0     GP

North County Campus

31652     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Campbell L                         N5002        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31654     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Norton D                           4028         3.0     GP

31657     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Steinberg E                        4403         3.0     GP

FMST 205 - LIFE MANAGEMENT

Provides individuals with skills to function effectively in our present and future society. Major 
topics include: effects of cultural forces and future trends on values, standards, and goals; 
decision-making skills, time, personal energy, stress, and conflict management; and techniques for 
improving self-esteem, self understanding and interpersonal relationships.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
FAMST5)

North County Campus

31026     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Gillette J                         N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

32577     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Mintz L                            4404         3.0     GP

FMST 212 - HUMAN DEVELOPMENT: LIFE SPAN

Integrates the physical, social, emotional and cognitive aspects of human development throughout the 
lifespan.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between FMST 
212 and 215).  (Formerly FAMST12)

North County Campus

32639     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Mintz L                            N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31031     M        4:00pm-6:50pm       Steinberg E                        4403         3.0     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


32578     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Mintz L                            4404         3.0     GP

FMST 214 - FAMILY, RELATIONSHIPS AND INTIMACY

Presents sociological, psychological and cross-cultural concepts of the family and other intimate 
relationships. Emphasizes intimacy dynamics, communication processes, and the assessment of 
functionality and wellness.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly FAMST14)

Distance Learning

32155     TBA      TBA                 Drechsler B                        WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the Course Welcome Page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information for course enrollment. To ensure 
your enrollment in the course, you must login within the first three days of the semester. Login 
directions are found in the Course Welcome Page. There is no face-to-face instruction required in the 
above section.

32333     TBA      TBA                 Drechsler B                        WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the Course Welcome Page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information for course enrollment. To ensure 
your enrollment in the course, you must login within the first three days of the semester. Login 
directions are found in the Course Welcome Page. There is no face-to-face instruction required in the 
above section.

North County Campus

31033     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Gillette J                         N5003        3.0     GP

32640     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Gillette J                         N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31036     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Young S                            4404         3.0     GP

31748     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Young S                            4404         3.0     GP

FMST 215 - DEVELOPMENTAL PATTERNS OF WOMEN

Examines major theories and research illuminating the relationship between gender and women's 
development across the lifespan. Particular emphasis is given to the evaluation of how the socio-
cultural construction of gender influences psychological processes and interpersonal relationships.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between 
FMST 212 and 215).  (Formerly FAMST15)

Distance Learning

32156     TBA      TBA                 Drechsler B                        WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the Course Welcome Page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information for course enrollment. To ensure 
your enrollment in the course, you must login within the first three days of the semester. Login 
directions are found in the Course Welcome Page. There is no face-to-face instruction required in the 
above section.

San Luis Obispo Campus

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


31042     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Drechsler B                        4403         3.0     GP

FMST 218 - HUMAN SEXUALITY

Presents an overview of the complex social, psychological, and physiological aspects of human 
sexuality.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly FAMST18)

North County Campus

31044     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Spadia Beckham L                   N2032        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31045     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Drechsler B                        4403         3.0     GP

31046     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Drechsler B                        4403         3.0     GP

31812     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Huet L                             4403         3.0     GP

FMST 270 - INTRO TO ADDICTION STUDIES: ADDICTION AND THE COMMUNITY

Explores historical, psychological, and sociological perspectives on the use, abuse, and social 
control of psychoactive drugs. Presents in depth analysis of the theoretical models of the 
biopsychosocial nature of addiction, the dynamics of addiction, the impact of addiction on children, 
families and society with emphasis on special populations.  Advisory: ENGL 156  Transfer: CSU

North County Campus

31672     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Gillette J                         N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31666     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Rosinsky E                         4404         3.0     GP

FMST 271 - GROUP PROCESS AND PRACTICE

Presents and develops basic competency in theory and techniques of group process and practice used in 
the helping professions including task-oriented, psychoeducational, counseling, and psychotherapy 
groups with specific populations.  Prerequisite: FMST 270  Transfer:  CSU.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32641     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Staff                              2503         3.0     GP

FMST 279 - TREATMENT AND CASE MANAGEMENT

Presents theories, skills, techniques, and legal and ethical practices fundamental to client treatment 
and case management with an emphasis on working with the chemically dependent individual.  
Prerequisite: FMST 270  Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.

San Luis Obispo Campus



31676     TS       7:00pm-9:50pm       Graber S                           4404         3.0     GP

FMST 280 - BASIC INTERVIEWING AND COUNSELING SKILLS

Presents and develops basic competency in one-on-one counseling skills relevant to the helping 
professions with a strong emphasis on professional ethics and boundaries. Skills learned may be 
applied in counseling, mediation, negotiation and interpersonal settings.  Prerequisite: FMST 270  
Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32095     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Staff                              4028         3.0     GP

FMST 288 - ADDICTION STUDIES FIELDWORK & SEMINAR

Provides the required 250 hours of internship for students seeking a degree or certificate in 
Addiction Studies and/or state certification as an alcohol and drug counselor. Course components 
include 15 hours a week of fieldwork in a licensed chemical dependency agency and 2.0 hours a week of 
seminar/classroom activities.  Prerequisite: FMST 213, FMST 270, FMST 271, FMST 272, FMST 278, FMST 
279, FMST 280, HEED 206  Transfer:  CSU.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32096     W        5:00pm-6:50pm       Roos C                             4403         7.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Walters J                          TBA   

Lab hours to be schedule with instructor Walters

Fashion Design & Merchandising

FDM 212 - TEXTILES

Introduces fibers, yarns, fabric constructions, and finishes which affect textile selection, uses, and 
care.  Same as Interior Design 12.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly FDM12)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32570     TR       11:30am-12:50pm     Boster E                           2503         3.0     GP

FDM 216 - FASHION ILLUSTRATION

Presents techniques of "quick sketch" using pencil, pen, art markers, and watercolors. Students will 
also learn how to show fabric texture and pattern in their finished drawings which may become part of 
their design portfolio.  Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly FDM16)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32573     TR       4:00pm-4:50pm       McBride R                          2503         3.0     GP
         &TR       5:00pm-6:20pm       McBride R                          2503  



FDM 220 - FASHION ANALYSIS

Studies the psychological and sociological significance of clothing styles.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly FDM20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32571     TR       1:00pm-2:20pm       Behnke G                           2503         3.0     GP

FDM 225 - HISTORY OF FASHION

Surveys the evolution of clothing styles from classic civilization through present day. Explores the 
relationship of recurring styles of the past to contemporary trends.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  
CSU.  (Formerly FDM25)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32572     TR       2:30pm-3:50pm       McBride R                          2503         3.0     GP

FDM 263 - APPAREL CONSTRUCTION I

Apply the principles and methods of apparel construction with emphasis on fashion fabric selection, 
pattern design selection, and construction techniques for garment design and fit.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly FDM63)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31059     TR       9:00am-9:50am       Behnke G                           7309         3.0     GP
         &TR       10:00am-11:20am     Behnke G                           7309  

French

FR 110 - BEGINNING FRENCH CONVERSATION AND READING

Emphasizes basic vocabulary and pronunciation needed to converse in French.  Students will also 
develop listening comprehension, reading skills and knowledge and understanding of French-speaking 
cultures. Language laboratory practice is required.  (Formerly FR10)

North County Campus

30564     MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Johnson M                          N2441        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Johnson M                          ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

San Luis Obispo Campus

30565     MTWR     8:30am-9:20am       Girard S                           6108A        4.0     GP



         &TBA      TBA                 Girard S                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

30567     MTWR     10:30am-11:20am     Girard S                           6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Girard S                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

FR 120 - FRENCH CONVERSATION AND READING

Presents an emphasis on oral communication skills and reading strategies for authentic cultural 
material  Prerequisite: FR 201 or equivalent  (Formerly FR20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30570     TR       11:30am-1:20pm      Lloyd S                            6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Lloyd S                            ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

FR 201 - ELEMENTARY FRENCH

Presents a introductory, topic-based course in contemporary French with emphasis on listening 
comprehension, language acquisition, oral interaction, culture-based reading, and writing basic 
French. Language laboratory practice required.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly FR1)

North County Campus

30557     MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Johnson M                          N2441        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Johnson M                          ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

San Luis Obispo Campus

30559     MTWR     8:30am-9:20am       Girard S                           6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Girard S                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

30562     MTWR     10:30am-11:20am     Girard S                           6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Girard S                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

FR 202 - FRENCH

Presents a continuation of French 201 with intensive, topic-centered practice in listening 
comprehension, language acquisition, conversations and composition, including cultural readings. 
Language laboratory practice required.  Prerequisite: FR 201 or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly FR2)



San Luis Obispo Campus

30563     TR       11:30am-1:20pm      Lloyd S                            6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Lloyd S                            ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hours by Arrangement

Geography

GEOG 201 - PHYSICAL GEOGRAPHY

Studies human interaction with the basic elements of the physical environment.  Includes climate, 
vegetation, soils landforms, and their patterns of distribution.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GEOG1)

North County Campus

30135     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Chaudhari R                        N3232        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30136     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Chaudhari R                        6305         3.0     GP

GEOG 202 - CULTURAL GEOGRAPHY

Studies human interaction with the basic elements of the cultural environment.  Advisory: Eligibility 
for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GEOG2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30137     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Chaudhari R                        6302         3.0     GP

Geology

GEOL 210 - PHYSICAL GEOLOGY

Introduces the concepts and principles upon which geologic knowledge is based.  Prerequisite: MATH 123 
or MATH 123SI  Advisory: ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GEOL10)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30820     MWF      11:30am-12:20pm     Grover J                           2108         4.0     GP
         &R        1:30pm-4:20pm       Grover J                           2108  

GEOL 212 - GEOLOGIC HAZARDS, MAN, AND THE ENVIRONMENT



Studies geologic hazards as they relate to human interaction with the environment. Emphasizes the 
geological framework explaining the cause, measurement, and effects of earthquakes, flooding, 
landslides, subsidence, volcanic hazards, climatic variation, and coastal erosion.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly GEOL12)

North County Campus

30821     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Clements A                         N2409        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30823     MWF      12:30pm-1:20pm      Stakes D                           2108         3.0     GP

30824     MW       6:30pm-7:50pm       Stakes D                           2108         3.0     GP

32616     TR       8:30am-9:50am       Grover J                           2108         3.0     GP

GEOL 220 - GEOLOGY OF CALIFORNIA

Introduces the principles and processes of the physical and historical geology of California.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GEOL20)

North County Campus

32068     MW       10:00am-11:20am     Clements A                         N2409        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30827     TR       7:00pm-8:20pm       Hollis T                           2402         3.0     GP

30828     TR       11:30am-12:50pm     Grover J                           2108         3.0     GP

30829     MW       10:00am-11:20am     Grover J                           2108         3.0     GP

32617     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Grover J                           2108         3.0     GP

GEOL 229B - GEOLOGICAL SCIENCE FIELD STUDIES

Presents an on-site field study of the Transverse Ranges, central San Andreas fault, Mojave desert, 
and the Death Valley area.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in GEOL 210, GEOL 211 
or GEOL 220  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GEOL29B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30834     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA          1.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Grover J                           TBA   

Above section 30834 meets 1 week (4/18-4/21).

This section requires the following mandatory organizational meetings on the following Wednesdays: 
1/25 from 4:30-5:30 p.m. and 4/4 from 3:30-4:30 p.m. in Room 2108 on the SLO Campus.  Field Trip 
Dates:  4/18-4/21.

German



GER 110 - BEGINNING GERMAN CONVERSATION AND READING

Emphasizes basic vocabulary and pronunciation skills needed to converse in German.  Students will also 
develop listening comprehension, reading skills and knowledge and understanding of German-speaking 
cultures. Language laboratory practice is required.  (Formerly GER10)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30580     MTRF     9:30am-10:20am      Clayton P                          6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Clayton P                          ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

GER 120 - GERMAN CONVERSATION AND READING

Presents a continuation of GER 110 with emphasis on oral communication skills and reading strategies 
for authentic cultural material. Language laboratory practice required.  Prerequisite: GER 201, GER 
110 or equivalent  (Formerly GER20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30582     TR       4:30pm-6:20pm       Clayton P                          6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Clayton P                          ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

GER 201 - ELEMENTARY GERMAN

Presents an introduction to contemporary German language and culture with emphasis on communication 
skills as well as cultural literacy. Language laboratory practice is required.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly GER1)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30574     MTRF     9:30am-10:20am      Clayton P                          6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Clayton P                          ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement

GER 202 - GERMAN

Presents a continuation of German 201 with emphasis on communication skills and reading strategies for 
authentic cultural material. Language laboratory practice is required.  Prerequisite: GER 201 or 
equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly GER2)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30576     TR       4:30pm-6:20pm       Clayton P                          6108A        4.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Clayton P                          ****  



+ 1.0 Weekly Hour by Arrangement.

Health Education

HEED 202 - HEALTH EDUCATION

Presents a broad-based survey of major health topics, with an emphasis on prevention, promotion, and 
application as it applies to these topics. Health issues will be discussed from a multi-dimensional 
perspective using relevant examples from a variety of diverse populations.  Advisory: Eligibility for 
ENGL 56.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HEED2)

Distance Learning

30342     TBA      TBA                 Diaz D                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 30342 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

30343     TBA      TBA                 Diaz D                             WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 30343 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

30344     TBA      TBA                 Marsh J                            WEB          3.0     GP

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

30347     TBA      TBA                 Basti M                            WEB          3.0     GP

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the Registration Welcome instructions at 
http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information to start the course and minimum computer 
system requirements. Contact the instructor at mbasti@cuesta.edu by 17 January 2012 to confirm your 
enrollment in the class.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

http://cuesta.edu/disted
http://cuesta.edu/disted
http://cuesta.edu/disted
http://cuesta.edu/disted
mailto:mbasti@cuesta.edu


North County Campus

30025     M        6:00pm-8:50pm       Medhurst M                         N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30026     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Rehm W                             1100         3.0     GP

30030     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Basti M                            1100         3.0     GP

32353     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Zulim-Clark M                      1100         3.0     GP

HEED 203 - WOMEN'S HEALTH ISSUES

Presents major issues of special relevance to women with an emphasis on chronic disease prevention, 
promotion of positive body image, application of self-empowerment strategies. Identifies significant 
cultural obstacles of access for women's health care by non-dominant groups. Acceptable for credit, 
UC, CSU and PE 250 Cal Poly.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 56.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
HEED3)

Distance Learning

30350     TBA      TBA                 Merzon A                           WEB          3.0     GP

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

30352     TBA      TBA                 Guglielmo S                        WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 30352 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

North County Campus

30701     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Guglielmo S                        N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30032     T        6:00pm-8:50pm       Minton C                           1100         3.0     GP

30033     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Minton C                           1100         3.0     GP

31696     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Merzon A                           1100         3.0     GP

HEED 204 - STANDARD FIRST AID AND CPR (CARDIOPULMONARY RESUSCITATION)

http://cuesta.edu/disted
http://cuesta.edu/disted


Presents information and training in immediate and temporary emergency care in case of accident or 
illness.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HEED4)

North County Campus

30354     T        1:30pm-4:20pm       Pry D                              N2801        2.0     GP

Above section 30354 meets 12 weeks (2/27-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Campus

30356     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Perrin R                           1413         2.0     GP

Above section 30356 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).

30358     F        10:30am-1:20pm      Perrin R                           1413         2.0     GP

Above section 30358 meets 12 weeks (1/16-4/6).

HEED 208 - MULTICULTURAL HEALTH

Presents the major health problems facing non-dominant/minority ethnic groups related to 
acculturation, assimilation, and biological variations.  Various health beliefs systems will be 
analyzed to promote prejudice reduction and understanding of cultural differences.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 56.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HEED8)

Arroyo Grande High School

30036     T        6:30pm-9:25pm       Wilson R                           AG930        3.0     GP

Distance Learning

31669     TBA      TBA                 Neary A                            WEB          3.0     GP

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

32566     TBA      TBA                 Neary A                            WEB          3.0     GP

*Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at

http://cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.*

This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

http://cuesta.edu/disted
http://cuesta.edu/disted


North County Campus

30035     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Guglielmo S                        N2803        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30361     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Basti M                            1100         3.0     GP

30362     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Basti M                            1100         3.0     GP

30363     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Basti M                            1100         3.0     GP

32581     F        9:00am-11:50am      Minton C                           1100         3.0     GP

History

HIST 204B - HISTORY OF WESTERN CIVILIZATION

Surveys the history of Western civilization from the Stuart dynasty in England (1603) to the present.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST4B)

North County Campus

30138     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Hitchman R                         N3231        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30139     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Wilson J                           6305         3.0     GP

HIST 207A - HISTORY OF THE UNITED STATES

Presents a survey of the political, economic, social and cultural development of the United States to 
1865.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST7A)

North County Campus

30141     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Judd D                             N3231        3.0     GP

30143     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Judd D                             N3231        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30144     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Koeninger A                        6306         3.0     GP

30145     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       DeFraga L                          6302         3.0     GP

30146     M        5:00pm-7:50pm       Gerich R                           6306         3.0     GP

30148     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Koeninger A                        6306         3.0     GP

30149     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Koeninger A                        6302         3.0     GP



30150     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Koeninger A                        6304         3.0     GP

30152     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Gerich R                           6306         3.0     GP

30153     W        5:00pm-7:50pm       Koeninger A                        6306         3.0     GP

HIST 207B - HISTORY OF THE UNITED STATES

Surveys the political, social and cultural development of the United States from 1865 to the present.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST7B)

Arroyo Grande High School

30218     T        5:00pm-7:50pm       Gerich R                           ****         3.0     GP

This section meets at Arroyo Grande High School

Distance Learning

30217     TBA      TBA                 Clark R                            WEB          3.0     GP

This section has five mandatory face-to-face meetings, 5:00–6:30 p.m., in room 6307 of the San Luis 
Obispo campus on the following Wednesday dates: 1/18, 2/15, 3/14, 4/18, and 5/16. DO NOT REGISTER FOR 
THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE THAT MEETS AT THOSE TIMES. Any registered 
student who fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting (Jan. 18) will be dropped from the course. 
Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, but one's 
attending the meeting does not guarantee that one will be added.

This section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/faculty/cgilbert/welcome.htm for important class information.

North County Campus

30154     F        9:00am-11:50am      Judd D                             N3232        3.0     GP

30155     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Clark R                            N3231        3.0     GP

30156     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Judd D                             N3232        3.0     GP

31293     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Judd D                             N3231        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30158     TR       7:30am-8:50am       DeFraga L                          6303         3.0     GP

30160     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Weber M                            6304         3.0     GP

30211     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      DeFraga L                          6306         3.0     GP

30212     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Weber M                            6306         3.0     GP

30213     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Weber M                            6306         3.0     GP

30214     MW       8:00am-9:20am       DeFraga L                          6305         3.0     GP

30215     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Wilson J                           6305         3.0     GP

30216     W        7:00pm-9:50pm       Wilson J                           6303         3.0     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/faculty/cgilbert/welcome.htm


HIST 210 - HISTORY OF CALIFORNIA

Introduces the concepts and issues that have shaped the history of California.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST10)

North County Campus

30220     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Judd D                             N3231        3.0     GP

HIST 233 - HISTORY OF THE AFRO-AMERICAN

Surveys the political, economic, and social history of the Afro- Americans from the early 17th century 
to the present with emphasis on the contributions of Afro-Americans to American culture.  Advisory: 
ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST33)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30219     MW       3:30pm-4:50pm       Koeninger A                        6306         3.0     GP

HIST 239 - HISTORY OF THE ROLE OF WOMEN

Surveys woman's place historically and sociologically in specific cultures throughout the ages.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly HIST39)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30221     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     DeFraga L                          6307         3.0     GP

Hospitality

HOSP 201 - INTRODUCTION TO HOSPITALITY

Explores the worlds of lodging, foodservice, meeting planning, travel and tourism, gaming, sports 
management, revenue management principles and related businesses within the hospitality industry.  
Repeatable 2 times only.

Distance Learning

32295     TBA      TBA                 Beck T                             WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer 
requirements. To ensure your enrollment in this on-line class, the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

NOTE: Above section will have an orientation meeting on Wednesday, January 18, Room 4113,

4:00pm -6:00pm.

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


HOSP 210 - HOSPITALITY MARKETING AND SALES

Introduces the student to effective sales and customer service techniques in such areas as service 
encounters, guest behavior, data, pricing strategies, selling and entrepreneurship.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly HOSP110)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32280     T        6:00pm-8:50pm       Reisz S                            4110         3.0     GP

HOSP 240 - HOSPITALITY TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT

Prepares students to assess training and development needs, mentor and train staff and evaluate 
training initiatives through study and practical application in a hospitality setting.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156.  (Formerly HOSP140)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32608     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Reisz S                            4113         3.0     GP

Interior Design

ID 286 - CAD FOR INTERIOR DESIGN

Demonstrate computer aided drafting, modeling, and rendering using industry standard software. Create 
two dimensional and three dimensional drawings for construction documentation as well as conceptual 
presentation graphics.  Prerequisite: CIS 210.  Advisory: ID 272.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.  (Formerly ID234)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32340     F        9:00am-10:50am      Tone B                             3406         3.0     GP
         &F        11:00am-1:50pm      Tone B                             3406  

ID 288 - PROFESSIONAL PRACTICE

Illustrate the business practices found in the field of residential and commercial interior design 
from types of firms, contracts, and ordering, to business etiquette.  Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly ID235)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32337     M        9:00am-11:50am      Harmon C                           2503         3.0     GP

ID 290 - INTERIOR DESIGN STUDIO 4

Develop and analyze the principles relating to commercial design. Examine all elements of 



environmental design, human factors, universal design, building controls, means of egress, occupancy, 
and all other codes pertaining to the commercial environment.  Prerequisite: ID 284.  Transfer:  CSU.  
(Formerly ID231)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32339     W        9:00am-12:50pm      Hendey McKee K                     2503         4.0     GP

Journalism

JOUR 201A - NEWS WRITING AND REPORTING

Introduces techniques of news reporting and writing.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  
CSU.  (Formerly JOUR1A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30584     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Staff                              6111         3.0     GP

30585     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Howe P                             6111         3.0     GP

JOUR 201B - INTRODUCTION TO MASS COMMUNICATION

Presents a survey of the field of journalism, media and opportunities.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly JOUR1B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30586     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Howe P                             6111         3.0     GR

JOUR 202A - INTRODUCTION TO NEWS PRODUCTION

Introduces hands-on preparatory news production using state-of-the-art technology to produce "The 
Cuestonian," the student newspaper.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly JOUR2A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30587     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Howe P                             6111         4.0     GP
         &TR       1:25pm-3:20pm       Howe P                             6111  
         &TBA      TBA                 Howe P                             ****  

+ 2.0 Weekly Hours by Arrangement

JOUR 202B - NEWS PRODUCTION

Involves students in editorial positions using state-of-the-art computer technology to produce "The 
Cuestonian", the student newspaper.  Advisory: JOUR 202A.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly JOUR2B)



San Luis Obispo Campus

30588     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Howe P                             6111         4.0     GP
         &TR       1:30pm-3:20pm       Howe P                             6111  
         &TBA      TBA                 Howe P                             ****  

+ 2.0 Weekly Hours by Arrangement

JOUR 202C - NEWS PRODUCTION

Involves students in major hands-on editorial positions and leadership in using state-of-the-art 
computer technology to produce "The Cuestonian", the student newspaper.  Advisory: JOUR 202B.  
Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly JOUR2C)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30589     TR       12:30pm-1:20pm      Howe P                             6111         4.0     GP
         &TR       1:30pm-3:20pm       Howe P                             6111  
         &TBA      TBA                 Howe P                             ****  

+ 2.0 Weekly Hours by Arrangement

Leadership

LDER 253 - PEER COUNSELING

Prepares students to assist other students with issues and problems facing many college students, 
including self-acceptance, problem solving/decision making, and interpersonal relationships.  
Advisory: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
LEADER53)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31817     TR       9:00am-9:50am       Weyel C                            ****         2.0     GR
         &TR       9:55am-10:25am      Weyel C                            ****  
         &TBA      TBA                 Weyel C                            TBA   

Above section 31817 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This class is taught on SLO campus room 5305.

LDER 262 - STUDENT LEADERSHIP

Provides membership opportunities in the Student Senate with additional leadership experiences in 
planning/implementing student activities and services. Students can initiate on-campus or off-campus 
community projects and programs.  Advisory: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in LDER 261A or 
LDER 261B for first-time elected or appointed officers in the Student Senate.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly LEADER62)

San Luis Obispo Campus



31818     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Weyel C                            ****         1.0     GP

This class is taught on SLO campus room 5305.

31819     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Weyel C                            ****         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Weyel C                            TBA   

This class is taught on SLO campus room 5305.

31820     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Weyel C                            ****         3.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Weyel C                            ****  

This class is taught on SLO campus room 5305.

Legal

Legal

LGL 206 - BUSINESS ORGANIZATIONS

Introduces the student to the substantive law and procedural aspects of business organizations, 
including sole proprietorships, partnerships, limited liability companies, and corporations. Also 
includes an overview of such related areas as agency law, employment law, and business ethics.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PLGL106)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32282     R        5:00pm-7:20pm       Wood J                             3412         3.0     GP
         &R        7:30pm-8:50pm       Wood J                             3412  

LGL 207 - FAMILY LAW

Introduces the fundamental principles of California Family Law. Also covers the terminology, 
procedures, and legal document and form preparation involved in family law matters.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156 or equivalent.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PLGL107)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32283     T        5:00pm-7:20pm       Wood J                             3412         3.0     GP
         &T        7:30pm-8:50pm       Wood J                             3412  

LGL 217 - INTRODUCTION TO LAW

Introduces the student to the study of law and its role in society as a source of control, change and 
conflict resolution among social groups. Overview of different legal systems, legal theories and 
substantive areas of the law, emphasizing the social impact of these different aspects of the law.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly LEGAL17)



San Luis Obispo Campus

30591     MW       3:00pm-4:20pm       Janssen C                          4110         3.0     GP

32294     MW       1:30pm-2:50pm       Janssen C                          4110         3.0     GP

LGL 220 - LEGAL RESEARCH AND WRITING

An introduction to the basic tools of legal research in federal and state law. Students will learn to 
use these tools to develop basic legal research, analytical and writing skills.  Advisory: Eligibility 
for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly LEGAL20)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32240     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Biering R                          3412         3.0     GP

Library/Info Technology

LIBT 101 - INTRODUCTION TO LIBRARY SERVICES

Surveys the history, organization, services, personnel and functions of libraries and information 
centers. Provides beginning library/information technology students with an introduction and overview 
to the field and identifies job opportunities.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment 
in DIST 101  Advisory: ENGL 156 with a grade of C or better.  (Formerly LIBINF1)

Distance Learning

30598     TBA      TBA                 Rowland S                          WEB          1.0     GR

Above section 30598 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Above section meets 9 weeks (1/17-3/16). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
must have your email prior to the beginning of the semester. This course has a MANDATORY ORIENTATION 
MEETING on Saturday, January 21, 2012 from 9:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. on the San Luis Obispo campus in room 
3406. Call (805) 546-3190 for more information.

LIBT 102 - INTRODUCTION TO WEB TECHNOLOGIES AND CONCEPTS

This class introduces students to the wide range of concepts and technologies involved in web 
publishing, and management as well as employment opportunities.  (Formerly LIBINF2)

Distance Learning

30606     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB          1.0     GR

Above section 30606 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Above section meets 9 weeks (1/17-3/16). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semeter.

http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED


LIBT 104 - ORGANIZING INFORMATION

A practical introduction to the tasks involved with cataloging book and nonbook library materials.  
Includes descriptive cataloging using AACR2, subject cataloging, and classification.  Covers MARC 
formats as well as their use in the OCLC bibliographic utility and local automated library systems.  
Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in LIBT 101  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
(Formerly LIBINF4)

Distance Learning

30618     TBA      TBA                 Love C                             WEB          3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Love C                             WEB   

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

LIBT 105 - LIBRARY/INFORMATION CENTER COLLECTIONS

Provides an overview of how to select, purchase, and organize print, electronic, and other materials 
to stock library/information center collections.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment 
in LIBT 101  (Formerly LIBINF5)

Distance Learning

30619     TBA      TBA                 Fourie D                           WEB          3.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

LIBT 106 - INTRODUCTION TO THE INTERNET

Designed to prepare students to use the Internet for personal and academic needs. This course is an 
introduction to various features and components of the Internet. Emphasis is also placed on the 
location and evaluation of Internet resources.  (Formerly LIBINF6)

Distance Learning

30622     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              WEB          1.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB   

Above section 30622 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Above section meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED


LIBT 114 - INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY INTERNSHIP

Provides structured on-the-job experience in an appropriate information technology environment. (e.g., 
information center, library, business, etc.).  Prerequisite: Completion of with a grade of C or better 
or concurrent enrollment in 10 Library/Information Technology units from LIBT 101, LIBT 104, LIBT 105, 
LIBT 106, LIBT 108, LIBT 109, LIBT 115, or LIBT 117 or ten Web Development Technologies units from ART 
120, BUS 243, BUS 248, LIBT 102, LIBT 106, LIBT 107, LIBT 111, LIBT 116 or LIBT 117 and Consent of the 
instructor  (Formerly LIBINF14)

Distance Learning

30645     TBA      TBA                 Jagger E                           WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Jagger E                           WEB   

Consent of instructor required. Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course 
welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED, and the Internship FAQs at 
http://library.cuesta.edu/libt/libt114faqs.pdf which provide important class information.  Intern site 
must be confirmed with instructor by 12/1/11. This course has a MANDATORY ONLINE ORIENTATION. Call 
(805) 546-3190 for more information.

LIBT 115 - TECHNOLOGY IN THE WORKPLACE

This course offers a practical look at proper approaches and techniques used to understand, utilize 
and troubleshoot workplace technology.  (Formerly LIBINF15)

Distance Learning

30665     TBA      TBA                 Brown D                            WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Brown D                            WEB   

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. Students will need access to a camcorder or other 
videotaping equipment. Each student will be required to produce and turn in two videotaped 
presentations.

LIBT 116 - MULTIMEDIA APPLICATIONS FOR THE WEB

Focus is on the various ways of creating, editing, and presenting multimedia content for use on the 
web.  Advisory: LIBT 207.  (Formerly LIBINF16)

Distance Learning

30666     TBA      TBA                 Hillman C                          WEB          2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Hillman C                          WEB   

Above section 30666 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Above section meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://library.cuesta.edu/libt/libt114faqs.pdf
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED


LIBT 118 - CONNECTING ADOLESCENTS WITH LITERATURE AND LIBRARIES

Explores the literature and electronic resources essential for library technicians to work effectively 
with adolescents in the information age. Issues of materials selection, evaluation and youth 
programming will be related to teenage trends, popular culture, multiculturism and other contemporary 
subjects of importance to adolescents.  (Formerly LIBINF18)

Distance Learning

30673     TBA      TBA                 Jagger E                           WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

LIBT 207 - WEB PAGE DEVELOPMENT WITH XHTML

Designed to prepare students to understand XHTML and the steps necessary to the effective design and 
development of a web site. All elements of web page design will be covered including such topics as 
content, navigation and aesthetics.  Advisory: LIBT 106.  Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  
(Formerly LIBINF7)

Distance Learning

30623     TBA      TBA                 Staff                              WEB          3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB   

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester.

LIBT 212 - RESEARCH SKILLS FOR INFORMATION AGE

An information literacy course for students wishing to improve their research skills.  Transfer:  CSU. 
(Formerly LIBINF12)

Distance Learning

30631     TBA      TBA                 Rowland S                          WEB          1.0     GP

Above section 30631 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Above section meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

Licensed Vocational Nursing

http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED
http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED


LVN 103 - ADVANCED VOCATIONAL NURSING THEORY

Concepts learned in previous theory courses are integrated in the study of nursing care for severely 
acute and chronic illness patients in hospitals, ambulatory care, home care, residential skilled and 
community health settings.  Prerequisite: LVN 102B  Corequisite: LVN 103A and LVN 103B  Repeatable 1 
time only.  (Formerly LVN3)

North County Campus

31300     T        8:30am-4:20pm       Koch K                             N2409        6.0     GR

Above section 31300 meets 15 weeks (1/17-4/24).

LVN 103A - ADVANCED SKILLS FOR VOCATIONAL NURSING

Applies nursing concepts through theory and demonstration of advanced vocational nursing skills based 
on scientific principles. Planning & implementing patient care are done through scenarios relevant to 
steps in the nursing process: assessment, planning, implementing, evaluating and coumenting, for 
patients in the extended are facility, community and psychiatric setting.  Prerequisite: LVN 102B  
Corequisite: LVN 103 and LVN 103AL and LVN 103B  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $10.00.  
(Formerly LVN3A)

North County Campus

32618     W        8:30am-4:20pm       Ambrose M                          N2407        5.0     GR

Above section 32618 meets 12 weeks (1/18-4/4).

Each student is also required to enroll in LVN 103AL.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

LVN 103AL - ADVANCED SKILLS LAB FOR VOCATIONAL NURSING

Skills lab is scenario based requiring critical thinking and psychomotor practice. Student is expected 
to apply LVN leadership qualities while performing in the lab setting.  Prerequisite: LVN 102B  
Corequisite: LVN 103 and LVN 103A and LVN 103B  Repeatable 1 time only.

North County Campus

32619     R        8:30am-3:20pm       Ambrose M                          N2409        1.5     PS

Above section 32619 meets 12 weeks (1/19-4/5).

Each student is also required to enroll in LVN 103A.

LVN 103B - ADVANCED VOCATIONAL NURSING CLINICAL



Prepares students to make the transition from student vocational nurse to entry-level practice. This 
course also includes a 108 hour preceptorship component during the last 5 weeks of the semester.  
Prerequisite: LVN 102B  Corequisite: LVN 103 and LVN 103A  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly LVN3B)

Hospital

31423     FS                           Ambrose M                          HOSP         5.5     PS

Clinical times vary among agencies. Faculty will provide you with this information during the first 
week of class.

Mathematics

MATH 003 - ARITHMETIC

Provides a review of the basic skills of arithmetic.  (Formerly MATH3)

North County Campus

30324     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Taylor R                           N2802        3.0     PS

30327     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Simard C                           N2408        3.0     PS

San Luis Obispo Campus

30322     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Sanders Moreno J                   1702         3.0     PS

30326     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Miller B                           3312         3.0     PS

MATH 007 - PREALGEBRA

Presents the mathematical concepts and arithmetic skills necessary for success in elementary algebra 
and for further work in mathematics.  Prerequisite: MATH 003 or equivalent with a grade of C or better 
(Formerly MATH7)

North County Campus

30334     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Riggenbach K                       N2802        3.0     GP

30335     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Taylor R                           N2802        3.0     GP

32054     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Masucci J                          N2408        3.0     GP

32613     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Michaud R                          N2802        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30333     MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Staff                              1702         3.0     GP

30337     MWF      12:30pm-1:20pm      Miller B                           3312         3.0     GP

30338     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Sanders Moreno J                   1702         3.0     GP



MATH 008 - INTRODUCTION TO FACTORING

Introduces the student to methods of factoring of polynomials using multi-sensory approaches.  
Students should have proficiency in whole number arithmetic skills, including positives and negatives 
and knowledge of procedures for solving simple linear equations.  Prerequisite: Completion of MATH 007 
or equivalent  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly MATH8)

North County Campus

30339     MW       5:30pm-6:45pm       Kerr C                             N2803        1.0     PS

Above section 30339 meets 6 weeks (1/30-3/7).

MATH 021 - TWO-SEMESTER BEGINNING ALGEBRA: PART 1

Presents the first half of a two-semester course in beginning algebra for the student who has no 
algebraic background and who does not process mathematics rapidly.  Students will receive degree 
credit when they have completed the second semester course, Math 122, with a grade of C or better.  
Prerequisite: MATH 007 or equivalent with a grade of C or better  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly 
MATH21)

North County Campus

30425     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Taylor R                           N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30425 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30438     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30438 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30451     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Knudsen M                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30451 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30452     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30452 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30453     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Hoffman J                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30453 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 



NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30454     MTWR     11:30am-12:35pm     Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30454 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

MATH 112 - CONVERTING MEASUREMENTS

Introduces the student to methods of converting from one measurement unit to another.  Emphasis will 
be on basic applications from nutrition, nursing, chemistry, physical science and other disciplines.  
(Formerly MATH12)

North County Campus

30349     MW       1:30pm-2:45pm       Michaud R                          N2802        1.0     PS

Above section 30349 meets 6 weeks (3/12-4/25).

MATH 114 - WORD PROBLEMS

Solving word problems such as distance, mixture and work at the elementary and intermediate algebra 
level.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in MATH 123, MATH 123SI, MATH 127 or MATH 
127SI  (Formerly MATH14)

North County Campus

32244     MW       5:30pm-6:45pm       Kerr C                             N2803        1.0     PS

Above section 32244 meets 6 weeks (3/19-5/2).

MATH 122 - TWO-SEMESTER BEGINNING ALGEBRA:  PART 2

Presents the second half of a two-semester course in beginning algebra for the student who has no 
algebraic background and who does not process mathematics rapidly. Students will receive degree credit 
when they have completed MATH 122 with a grade of C or better.  Prerequisite: MATH 021 or equivalent 
with a grade of C or better (two-semester beginning algebra, part I).  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly 
MATH22)

North County Campus

30433     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Taylor R                           N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30433 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 



additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30439     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30439 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30455     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Knudsen M                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30455 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30456     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30456 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30457     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Hoffman J                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30457 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30458     MTWR     11:30am-12:35pm     Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30458 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

MATH 123 - ELEMENTARY ALGEBRA

Presents a first course in algebra for the student without any algebraic background. NOTE: Students 
are encouraged to enroll in MATH 008.  Prerequisite: MATH 007 or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly MATH23)

Arroyo Grande High School

30462     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Cakshiri B                         AG910        5.0     GP

Distance Learning

30474     TBA      TBA                 Knudsen M                          WEB          5.0     GP

*Above section 30474 meets face to face for a MANDATORY course orientation on Wednesday, January 18, 
6:30-8:30 p.m. Room 3301 on the San Luis Obispo Campus. There will be 5 in-class written exams, which 
will be scheduled by the instructor on Mondays or Wednesdays between 6:30 and 8:30 pm also in Room 
3301 . The instructor will contact all registered students through MyCuesta email prior to the first 



meeting. Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at  
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted  which provides important additional class information. (This class does 
NOT use "Blackboard “software.)

North County Campus

30434     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Taylor R                           N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30434 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30442     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30442 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30461     TR       4:30pm-6:50pm       Volle D                            N2803        5.0     GP

30463     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Simard C                           N2408        5.0     GP

30469     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Michaud R                          N2802        5.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30459     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Knudsen M                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30459 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30460     TR       4:00pm-6:20pm       French C                           3312         5.0     GP

30464     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Wright P                           3312         5.0     GP

30466     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Fetcho J                           1702         5.0     GP

30467     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30467 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30468     MTWRF    9:30am-10:20am      Turner M                           4405         5.0     GP

30470     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Hoffman J                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30470 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30472     MTWR     11:30am-12:35pm     Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


*Section 30472 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30473     MTWRF    11:30am-12:20pm     Miller B                           3312         5.0     GP

32601     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Staff                              1702         5.0     GP

MATH 126A - INTERMEDIATE ALGEBRA-PART 1

Presents the first half of a two-semester course in intermediate algebra. This course enables students 
to complete Intermediate Algebra (MATH 127) at a slower pace.  Successful completion of MATH 126A and 
126B is equivalent to MATH 127.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, MATH 122 or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly MATH26A)

North County Campus

30435     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Taylor R                           N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30435 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30443     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30443 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30475     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30475 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30477     MTWR     11:30am-12:35pm     Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30477 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30490     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Knudsen M                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30490 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30699     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Hoffman J                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30699 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 



NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

MATH 126B - INTERMEDIATE ALGEBRA-PART 2

Presents the second half of a two-semester course in intermediate algebra. This course enables 
students to complete Intermediate Algebra (MATH 127) at a slower pace.  Successful completion of MATH 
126A and 126B is equivalent to MATH 127.  Prerequisite: MATH 126A or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly MATH26B)

North County Campus

30436     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Taylor R                           N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30436 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30444     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

*Section 30444 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30478     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Knudsen M                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30478 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30479     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30479 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30480     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Hoffman J                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30480 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30481     MTWR     11:30am-12:35pm     Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section 30481 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.



MATH 127 - INTERMEDIATE ALGEBRA

Broadens and adds to the concepts of elementary algebra.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, MATH 122 or 
equivalent with a grade of C or better  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly MATH27)

Arroyo Grande High School

30495     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Lewis G                            AG908        5.0     GP

Distance Learning

30508     TBA      TBA                 Hoffman J                          WEB          5.0     GP

*Above section 30508 meets face to face for a mandatory course orientation on Thursday 1/19 from 
5:30pm to 6:45pm in Room 3301 on the San Luis Obispo Campus. Students need to be available 5:30-6:45 
pm  on Thursdays for on-campus test or off-campus web meetings. Before registering for this class, 
read the course welcome page which can be found at http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides 
important additional class information.

North County Campus

30437     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Taylor R                           N2408        5.0     GP

*Section #30437 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30445     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Masucci J                          N2408        5.0     GP

*Section #30445 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30486     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Kerr C                             N2803        5.0     GP

30499     MWF      9:00am-10:25am      Meyer J                            N2803        5.0     GP

30509     TR       1:30pm-3:50pm       Taylor R                           N2803        5.0     GP

32614     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Monteath D                         N2802        5.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30482     MW       2:00pm-4:20pm       Turner M                           2002         5.0     GP

30483     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Knudsen M                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section #30483 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30487     MW       4:00pm-6:20pm       Jenkin B                           4405         5.0     GP

30488     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Larsen M                           4112         5.0     GP

30491     MW       3:00pm-5:20pm       Lewis G                            3312         5.0     GP

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


30494     MW       1:30pm-3:50pm       Hughes P                           4405         5.0     GP

30496     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Jenkin B                           4405         5.0     GP

30497     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section #30497 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30498     MTWR     1:30pm-2:35pm       Demarest W                         4112         5.0     GP

30500     MTWRF    11:30am-12:20pm     Schwennicke R                      3313         5.0     GP

30502     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Hoffman J                          3301         5.0     GP

*Section #30502 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30503     MTWRF    8:30am-9:20am       Vasta J                            4405         5.0     GP

30504     MTWR     11:30am-12:35pm     Kinter M                           3301         5.0     GP

*Section #30504 is taught with computer instruction in a classroom and attendance is required. This is 
NOT an online course or lecture. A home computer is recommended. Students will need to spend up to 5 
additional hours per week on a computer either at home or in a campus computer lab. This section has a 
$5.00 material fee.

30506     MTWRF    11:30am-12:20pm     Turner M                           2002         5.0     GP

32361     TR       3:00pm-5:20pm       Demarest W                         4112         5.0     GP

32602     MW       5:30pm-7:50pm       Hughes P                           2002         5.0     GP

32603     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Staff                              4405         5.0     GP

MATH 229 - TRIGONOMETRY

Presents trigonometry from a function approach using both right triangle and circular relationships.  
Prerequisite: MATH 127 or 126B and MATH 125 or equivalent courses with a grade of C or better  
Advisory: Math 242.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly MATH29)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30510     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Hays R                             3312         3.0     GR

30511     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Chellsen D                         4112         3.0     GR

30512     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Chellsen D                         4112         3.0     GR

MATH 230 - COLLEGE MATHEMATICS FOR THE HUMANITIES

Presents mathematical reasoning with additional topics selected from number systems, number theory, 
finance, computer applications, probability, statistics and mathematical modeling.  Prerequisite: MATH 
127, 126B or equivalent with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MATH30)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31970     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Woods A                            3313         3.0     GR

32360     MW       4:30pm-5:50pm       Woods A                            3313         3.0     GR

MATH 231 - TRIGONOMETRY WITH GEOMETRIC FOUNDATIONS

Presents trigonometry from a functional approach using both right triangle and circular relationships. 
Also presents the geometry of two- dimensional Euclidean space with an emphasis on proof using 
deductive reasoning.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, 126B or equivalent with a grade of C or better  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly MATH31)

North County Campus

32615     TR       7:00pm-9:20pm       Meyer J                            N2803        5.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30521     TR       1:30pm-3:50pm       Knudsen M                          4405         5.0     GR

MATH 232 - COLLEGE ALGEBRA

Presents a study of college algebra and analytic geometry with an emphasis on mathematical modeling.  
NOTE:  Class requires a graphing calculator (TI-83 or TI-84 is recommended).  Prerequisite: MATH 127, 
126B or equivalent with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one 
course between MATH 232 and 242).  (Formerly MATH32)

Distance Learning

30536     TBA      TBA                 Hoffman J                          WEB          3.0     GR

*Above section meets face to face for a mandatory course orientation on Thursday 1/19 from 7:00pm to 
8:15pm in Room 3301 on the San Luis Obispo Campus. Students need to be available 7:00-8:15 pm  on 
Thursdays for on-campus test or off-campus web meetings.. Before registering for this class, read the 
course welcome page which can be found at http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important 
additional class information.

North County Campus

32369     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Monteath D                         N2802        3.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30526     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Herbekian S                        2002         3.0     GR

30527     TR       7:00pm-8:20pm       McGee B                            2002         3.0     GR

30530     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Herbekian S                        2002         3.0     GR

30532     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Kaul M                             2002         3.0     GR

30534     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Zin K                              2002         3.0     GR

MATH 236 - INTRODUCTION TO APPLIED STATISTICS

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Presents an introduction to applied statistical methods.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, 126B or equivalent 
with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, 4 credit maximum between MATH 236 and 247).  
(Formerly MATH36)

North County Campus

30539     TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Meyer J                            N2408        3.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30537     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Zin K                              2205         3.0     GR

30538     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Zin K                              2205         3.0     GR

30540     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Zin K                              2205         3.0     GR

30541     MWF      10:30am-11:20am     Johnston L                         2205         3.0     GR

30542     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Zin K                              2205         3.0     GR

30543     TR       3:00pm-4:20pm       Denzel W                           3301         3.0     GR

32359     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Woods A                            2205         3.0     GR

MATH 242 - PRECALCULUS ALGEBRA

Presents a study of precalculus algebra and analytic geometry. For UC, MATH 35, 242, 263 maximum 
transfer credit is 4 units. NOTE: A graphing calculator is required (TI-83, TI-83 plus, TI-84 or TI-84 
plus is recommended).  Prerequisite: MATH 127, MATH 126B or equivalent with a grade of C or better  
Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between MATH 232 and 242).  (Formerly MATH42)

North County Campus

30550     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Meyer J                            N2803        5.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30544     TR       5:30pm-7:50pm       Denzel W                           4112         5.0     GR

30545     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Satterwhite R                      4112         5.0     GR

30546     TR       4:00pm-6:20pm       Van Fleet J                        1702         5.0     GR

30547     MW       3:00pm-5:20pm       MacArthur S                        4112         5.0     GR

30549     MWF      12:30pm-1:55pm      Lewis G                            2002         5.0     GR

30551     TR       2:00pm-4:20pm       Lewis G                            3313         5.0     GR

30552     MWF      8:00am-9:25am       Larsen M                           4112         5.0     GR

30553     MTWRF    11:30am-12:20pm     Vasta J                            4405         5.0     GR

30554     MTWRF    10:30am-11:20am     Vasta J                            4405         5.0     GR

MATH 247 - INTRODUCTION TO STATISTICS

Presents a study of basic descriptive and inferential statistics designed to prepare students for work 
in the fields of economics, business, psychology, education, mathematics and applied science. For UC, 



MATH 37Z, 39Z, 247, 249 maximum credit one course.  Prerequisite: MATH 127, 126B or equivalent with a 
grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, 4 credit maximum between MATH 236 and 247).  
(Formerly MATH47)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30644     TR       4:00pm-5:50pm       Smith Scruggs J                    2205         4.0     GR

30646     TR       6:00pm-7:50pm       Smith Scruggs J                    2205         4.0     GR

30647     MW       4:00pm-5:50pm       Kinter M                           2205         4.0     GR

30648     MW       6:00pm-7:50pm       Kinter M                           2205         4.0     GR

30649     TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       Johnston L                         2205         4.0     GR

30650     MTWR     8:30am-9:20am       Johnston L                         3301         4.0     GR

30651     MTWR     11:30am-12:20pm     Johnston L                         2205         4.0     GR

MATH 255 - CALCULUS FOR BUSINESS AND MANAGEMENT

Presents a study of the techniques of calculus with emphasis placed on the application of these 
concepts to business and management related problems. For UC, MATH 255, 265 maximum credit one course. 
NOTE: Class requires a graphing calculator.  Prerequisite: MATH 242 or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between MATH 255 and 265A).  
(Formerly MATH55)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30652     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       MacArthur S                        4112         3.0     GR

30653     MWF      10:30am-11:20am     Demarest W                         3312         3.0     GR

30654     MWF      12:30pm-1:20pm      Demarest W                         4112         3.0     GR

MATH 265A - ANALYTIC GEOMETRY AND CALCULUS

Presents a study of analytic geometry, limits, continuity, the calculus of algebraic, trigonometric, 
exponential and logarithmic functions as well as applications of the derivative and integral.  Topics 
will be taught geometrically, numerically, and algebraically. A graphing calculator is required for 
this course. (A TI-83 or 84 is recommended.)  Prerequisite: MATH 242 and MATH 229 or equivalent with a 
grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, maximum credit of one course between MATH 255 and 
265A).  (Formerly MATH65A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30655     TR       4:00pm-6:20pm       McGee B                            2002         5.0     GR

30656     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Schwennicke R                      3313         5.0     GR

30658     MWF      8:00am-9:25am       Herbekian S                        1702         5.0     GR

31977     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Herbekian S                        4112         5.0     GR

MATH 265B - ANALYTIC GEOMETRY AND CALCULUS



Presents a continuing study of integration, some first order differential equations, Taylor, geometric 
and Fourier series, multiple variable functions, vectors, and their applications.  Topics will be 
taught geometrically, numerically, and algebraically.  A graphing calculator is required for this 
course. (A TI-83 or 84 is recommended.)  Prerequisite: MATH 265A or equivalent with a grade of C or 
better NOTE:  If you are transferring from a college on the quarter system the prerequisite for MATH 
265B is two quarters of Calculus.  From Cal Poly it is MATH 142 with a grade of C or better.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MATH65B)

North County Campus

31978     MW       7:00pm-9:20pm       Sanders Moreno J                   N2802        5.0     GR

San Luis Obispo Campus

30659     TR       4:00pm-6:20pm       Sanders Moreno J                   4405         5.0     GR

30660     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Chellsen D                         2002         5.0     GR

30661     MWF      8:00am-9:25am       Chellsen D                         2002         5.0     GR

MATH 283 - CALCULUS

Presents a study of differentiation and integration of multiple variable functions, parametric curves 
in two and three dimensions, line integrals, and the calculus of vector fields.  Topics will be taught 
geometrically, numerically, and algebraically.  A graphing calculator is required for this course. (A 
TI-83 or 84 is recommended.)  Prerequisite: MATH 265B (Analytic Geometry and Calculus) or equivalent 
with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MATH83)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30662     MWF      9:30am-10:55am      Wright P                           1702         5.0     GR

30663     MWF      11:00am-12:25pm     Wright P                           1702         5.0     GR

MATH 287 - LINEAR ANALYSIS

Presents a study of first and second order differential equations, linear algebra and systems of 
differential equations.  Prerequisite: MATH 265B or equivalent with a grade of C or better  Transfer:  
CSU; UC.  (Formerly MATH87)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30664     MTWRF    1:30pm-2:20pm       Schwennicke R                      1702         5.0     GR

Medical Assisting

MAST 109 - PHLEBOTOMY

Designed to prepare the student in essential blood specimen collecting skills to fulfill state 
phlebotomy certificate requirements. Student is required to bring a valid CA driver's license or CA 
photo ID card to the first meeting to show proof of age. Must be 18 years of age by the first class 
meeting.  Prerequisite: Student must be 18 years of age by the first class meeting. Health Care 
Provider CPR Card and documents or proof of high school or equivalent education.  Corequisite: MAST 



109L and Health Care Provider CPR  Advisory: NRAD 222    STUDENTS ENROLLING IN MAST 109 CRN 30127 
(Ponti) MUST ENROLL SIMULTANEOUSLY IN MAST 109L CRN 32589 (Ponti).  STUDENTS ENROLLING IN MAST 109 CRN 
30131 (Smith) MUST ENROLL SIMULTANEOUSLY IN MAST 109L CRN 32591 (Smith).  STUDENTS ENROLLING IN MAST 
109 CRN 30132 (Din) MUST ENROLL SIMULTANEOUSLY IN MAST 109L CRN 32592 (Din).  Repeatable 1 time only.  
Materials fee $60.00.  (Formerly MEDAST9)

North County Campus

30127     T        4:00pm-8:50pm       Ponti S                            N2407        2.5     GR

Above section 30127 meets 10 weeks (1/17-3/20).

Each student is required to also enroll in MAST 109L CRN 32589, instructor Ponti.

Bring Healthcare Provider CPR card/currency to first day of class.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

Students must pass a drug screen and background check. Information will be provided.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30131     T        9:00am-1:50pm       Smith D                            2502         2.5     GR

Above section 30131 meets 10 weeks (1/17-3/20).

Each student is required to also enroll in MAST 109L CRN 32591, instructor Smith.

Bring Healthcare Provider CPR card/currency to first day of class.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

Students must pass a drug screen and background check. Information will be provided.

30132     T        4:00pm-8:50pm       Din J                              2502         2.5     GR

Above section 30132 meets 10 weeks (1/17-3/20).

Each student is required to also enroll in MAST 109L CRN 32592, instructor Din.

Bring Healthcare Provider CPR card/currency to first day of class.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

Students must pass a drug screen and background check. Information will be provided.

MAST 109L - PHLEBOTOMY EXTERNSHIP



Provide students the opportunity of an externship to apply knowledge and skills to an acute and/or 
ambulatory care laboratory setting.  Prerequisite: Student must be 18 years of age by the first class 
meeting.  Corequisite: MAST 109  Advisory: NRAD 222   STUDENTS ENROLLING IN MAST 109 CRN 30127 (Ponti) 
MUST ENROLL SIMULTANEOUSLY IN MAST 109L CRN 32589 (Ponti).  STUDENTS ENROLLING IN MAST 109 CRN 30131 
(Smith) MUST ENROLL SIMULTANEOUSLY IN MAST 109L CRN 32591 (Smith).  STUDENTS ENROLLING IN MAST 109 CRN 
30132 (Din) MUST ENROLL SIMULTANEOUSLY IN MAST 109L CRN 32592 (Din).  Repeatable 1 time only.

North County Campus

32589     TBA      TBA                 Ponti S                            HOSP         1.0     PS

Above section 32589 meets 9 weeks (3/21-5/17).

Each student is required to also enroll in MAST 109 CRN 30127. Instructor Ponti.

This section has 54 hours which includes: three meetings Tues. 3/27, 4/17, 5/8; 4p-6:30p in room N2407 
and 40 clinical hours TBA.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32591     TBA      TBA                 Smith D                            HOSP         1.0     PS

Above section 32591 meets 9 weeks (3/21-5/17).

Each student is required to also enroll in MAST 109 CRN 30131. Instructor Smith.

This section has 54 hours which includes: three meetings Tues. 3/27, 4/17, 5/8; 9a-11:30a in room 2502 
and 40 clinical hours TBA.

32592     TBA      TBA                 Din J                              HOSP         1.0     PS

Above section 32592 meets 9 weeks (3/21-5/17).

Each student is required to also enroll in MAST 109 CRN 30132. Instructor Din.

This section has 54 hours which includes: three meetings Tues. 3/27, 4/17, 5/8; 4p-6:30p in room 2502 
and 40 clinical hours TBA.

MAST 110 - MEDICAL ASSISTING BASICS

Introduces the medical assisting role and responsibilities, professionalism, and medical terminology. 
Concepts of anatomy, physiology and computer basics are presented.  (Formerly MEDAST10)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30133     WRF      8:30am-2:20pm       Smith D                            2501         2.0     GR

Above section 30133 meets 2 weeks (1/18-1/27).

Students who are continuing this semester onto MAST 111 must pass a blood screen and background check, 
information will be provided.



MAST 111 - MEDICAL ASSISTING FAST TRACK

Prepares the student for entry level employment as a medical assistant and eligibility for approved 
state or national certification exam. Must be 18 years or older to be certified.  Prerequisite: 
Completion of MAST 110 with a grade of C or better or concurrent enrollment in MAST 110; Student must 
be 18 years of age by the first class meeting  Corequisite: MAST 111L and Current Health Care Provider 
CPR and Standard First Aid  Advisory: NRAD 222  Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $95.00.  
(Formerly MEDAST11)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30134     WRF      8:30am-1:50pm       Smith D                            2501        11.0     GR

Above section 30134 meets 14 weeks (2/1-5/3).

Each student is required to enroll in MAST 111L.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

Students must pass a drug screen and background check. Information will be provided.

Anticipate NRAD 222 Medical Terminology to become a prerequisite. Date TBD.

MAST 111L - MEDICAL ASSISTING FAST TRACK LAB

Provides the opportunity to apply theory during skills lab practice and externship. Placement in a 
community front and back office site helps the student perform various skills, communications 
techniques and professionalism under the direction of a preceptor.  Prerequisite: Student must be 18 
years of age by the first class meeting.  Corequisite: MAST 111 and Current Health Care Provider CPR 
and Standard First Aid  Repeatable 1 time only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32604     TBA      TBA                 Smith D                            HOSP         1.0     PS

Above section 32604 meets 16 weeks (2/1-5/17).

Each student is required to enroll in MAST 111. 

This section has 68 hours which includes: one 3 hour meeting TBA; 17 hours of clinical lab practice 
TBA; and 48 hours of clinical externship from 5/4 - 5/17.

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab. 

Students must pass a drug screen and background check. Information will be provided.

Music



MUS 203A - MUSIC THEORY

Presents a correlated course with two areas of music study: traditional harmonic practice and aural 
skills.  Prerequisite: Completion of MUS 239, MUS 258 or equivalent background  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly MUS3A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30017     MWF      8:30am-9:55am       Knutson J                          7139         5.0     GR
         &MWF      10:00am-10:20am     Knutson J                          7139  

MUS 203B - MUSIC THEORY

A continuation of MUS 203A.  Prerequisite: MUS 203A or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Materials fee 
$5.00.  (Formerly MUS3B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30019     TR       9:00am-11:15am      Stone G                            7139         5.0     GR
         &TR       11:20am-11:50am     Stone G                            7139  

MUS 212 - APPLIED MUSIC (PRIVATE LESSONS)

A workshop/recital class and private one-hour lesson per week. The student is required to practice on 
campus a minimum of five hours per week, to enroll and participate in a large performing music 
ensemble at Cuesta College. Applied lessons in voice, piano, strings, guitar, woodwinds, brass, and 
percussion.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent of instructor  Corequisite: MUS 203A, MUS 203B, MUS 
203C or MUS 239 and MUS 223, MUS 225, MUS 226, MUS 227, MUS 228, MUS 229, MUS 231, MUS 232A, MUS 253, 
MUS 162, MUS 163 or MUS 265  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS12)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30023     F        10:30am-11:20am     Martin J                           7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Martin J                           TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

This section is taught by various instructors in the following areas: Arranging, Bass, Bassoon, Low 
Brass, Cello, Clarinet, Composition, Flute, Guitar, Oboe, Percussion; Piano and Jazz Piano, Saxophone, 
Trumpet, Viola, Violin, Voice, Jazz Voice and Conducting.

31865     F        10:30am-11:20am     Hustad K                           7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Hustad K                           TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31867     F        10:30am-11:20am     McCarley R                         7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 McCarley R                         TBA   



Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31868     F        10:30am-11:20am     Martin J                           7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Irving M                           TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31869     F        10:30am-11:20am     Anderson J                         7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Anderson J                         TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31870     F        10:30am-11:20am     Martin J                           7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Wolf A                             TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31871     F        10:30am-11:20am     Voss D                             7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Voss D                             TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31872     F        10:30am-11:20am     Swearingen I                       7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Swearingen I                       TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31873     F        10:30am-11:20am     Kim J                              7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Kim J                              TBA   



Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

This section is taught by various instructors in the following areas: Arranging, Bass, Bassoon, Low 
Brass, Cello, Clarinet, Composition, Flute, Guitar, Oboe, Percussion; Piano and Jazz Piano, Saxophone, 
Trumpet, Viola, Violin, Voice, Jazz Voice and Conducting.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. 

Once the semester has started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31874     F        10:30am-11:20am     Becker D                           7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Becker D                           TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

31875     F        10:30am-11:20am     Miley J                            7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Miley J                            TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

32175     F        10:30am-11:20am     Budginas R                         7160         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Budginas R                         TBA   

Applied Music requires + 6.0 hours by arrangement.

Prior to the semester beginning, students need to register in CRN 30023. Once the semester has 
started, this section requires an add code from the instructor. 

MUS 220 - ELEMENTARY VOICE

Presents a study of the techniques of voice training for solo singing.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS20)

North County Campus

30117     TR       11:00am-11:25am     Tarantino C                        N5001        2.0     GP
         &TR       11:30am-12:20pm     Tarantino C                        N5001 
         &TBA      TBA                 Tarantino C                        TBA   

Beginning Voice requires +1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus



30104     TR       8:30am-8:50am       Kim J                              7104         2.0     GP
         &TR       9:00am-9:50am       Kim J                              7104  
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              TBA   

Beginning Voice requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

MUS 222 - INTERMEDIATE VOICE

Provides an opportunity for students to continue with advanced study of singing and preparation of 
song repertoire on an individual basis.  Prerequisite: MUS 220 or equivalent or audition and/or 
consent of instructor  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS22)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31446     TR       10:00am-10:30am     Kim J                              7104         2.0     GP
         &TR       10:35am-11:50am     Kim J                              7104  

MUS 223 - VOCAL JAZZ ENSEMBLE

Presents the study and performance of literature in the vocal jazz and popular music genre with 
emphasis upon vocal improvisation in the jazz and scat style.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent 
of instructor  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
(Formerly MUS23)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30124     MWF      12:00pm-1:20pm      Knutson J                          7104         2.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Knutson J                          TBA   

Vocal Jazz Ensemble requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

This section:  VOCE

MUS 224 - VOCAL JAZZ WORKSHOP

Practice and study vocal jazz literature and techniques.  Introduce vocal jazz improvisation and vocal 
jazz harmonies.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent of instructor  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 
3 times only.  (Formerly MUS24)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31449     MWF      3:30pm-3:50pm       Swearingen I                       7104         2.0     GP
         &MWF      3:55pm-4:50pm       Swearingen I                       7104  

MUS 225 - WIND ORCHESTRA

Study and public performance of music written for large wind orchestras.  Prerequisite: Audition 
and/or consent of instructor  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS25)



San Luis Obispo Campus

31450     W        7:00pm-7:50pm       Martin J                           7160         2.0     GP
         &W        8:00pm-9:50pm       Martin J                           7160  
         &TBA      TBA                 Martin J                           TBA   

Wind Orchestra requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

MUS 227 - INSTRUMENTAL SMALL ENSEMBLE

Presents the study and performance of appropriate literature for limited, carefully balanced 
ensembles.  Prerequisite: Ability to play a musical instrument and audition and/or consent of 
instructor  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS27)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31448     TR       3:00pm-3:50pm       McCarley R                         7160         2.0     GP
         &F        12:00pm-1:50pm      McCarley R                         7160  
         &TBA      TBA                 McCarley R                         ****  

Instrumental Small Ensemble requires +2.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

This section:  BEGINNING JAZZ COMBOS

MUS 228 - MIXED CHORUS

Presents appropriate choral literature selected from the wide variety of historic eras and musical 
styles from the 16th century to the present.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent of instructor  
Advisory: Knowledge of music notation.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly 
MUS28)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30122     TR       1:30pm-3:50pm       Knutson J                          7104         2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Knutson J                          TBA   

Mixed Choir requires +1.5 weekly hours by arrangement.

This section:  CONCERT CHOIR

MUS 229 - CHAMBER SINGERS

A select vocal ensemble specializing in music of all time periods and cultures. Public performance 
required.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent of instructor  Advisory: Previous choral experience.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS29)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30130     MWF      1:30pm-1:50pm       Knutson J                          7104         2.0     GP
         &MWF      2:00pm-2:50pm       Knutson J                          7104  



This section: CUESTA COLLEGE CHAMBER SINGERS

MUS 231 - JAZZ ENSEMBLE

Provides for reading, preparing, and performing of music arranged for a dance band.  Prerequisite: 
Ability to play an instrument and to read music at sight and audition and/ or consent of instructor  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS31)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31451     TR       4:00pm-4:50pm       McCarley R                         7160         3.0     GR
         &TR       5:00pm-6:20pm       McCarley R                         7160  

MUS 232A - CONCERT JAZZ ENSEMBLE

Rehearsal and performance of jazz and swing literature.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent of 
instructor  Advisory: Ability to play an instrument.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
(Formerly MUS32A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31782     TR       4:00pm-4:50pm       McCarley R                         7160         3.0     GP
         &TR       5:00pm-6:20pm       McCarley R                         7160  

This Section: CUESTA COLLEGE JAZZ ENSEMBLE

MUS 233 - JAZZ IMPROVISATION

Provides an opportunity for performance and analysis of the art of jazz improvisation.  Prerequisite: 
Ability to read music and play an instrument or sign and audition and/or consent of instructor  
Advisory: Completion of MUS 239 or equivalent and concurrent enrollment in MUS 227.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS33)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31545     MW       11:00am-11:50am     McCarley R                         7139         2.0     GR
         &MW       11:55am-12:25pm     McCarley R                         7139  

MUS 234 - ARRANGING, SCORING, AND ORCHESTRATION

Provides an opportunity for composing, arranging, and orchestrating for jazz ensembles and orchestras. 
Prerequisite: MUS 203B or equivalent and knowledge of jazz literature, styles and basic piano skills  
Advisory: Concurrent enrollment in MUS 223, MUS 225, MUS 227, MUS 228, MUS 229, MUS 231, or MUS 232A.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS34)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31830     TR       12:00pm-12:50pm     Knutson J                          7139         2.0     GP



MUS 235 - MUSIC APPRECIATION:  CLASSICAL MUSIC

Introduces classical music in its evolution from the earliest recorded through the 20th century.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS35)

Distance Learning

31549     TBA      TBA                 Rackley D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distancelearning class, read the course welcom page ta 
http://ww.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum compter system 
requirements.  To assure you enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginnin of the semester.

This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31546     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Budginas R                         7104         3.0     GP

31547     MWF      11:30am-12:20pm     Budginas R                         7120         3.0     GP

31548     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Walker M                           7120         3.0     GP

MUS 237 - MUSIC APPRECIATION:  AMERICAN POPULAR MUSIC

Introduces the non-music major to the history and literature of the popular music movement in the 
United States.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS37)

North County Campus

31643     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Johnson D                          N5001        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31528     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Irving M                           7120         3.0     GP

31529     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Irving M                           7120         3.0     GP

31530     MW       8:30am-9:50am       Irving M                           7104         3.0     GP

MUS 238 - MUSIC APPRECIATION:  JAZZ HISTORY

Introduces the history and literature of jazz music in the United States.  Advisory: Eligibility for 
ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly MUS38)

Distance Learning

31541     TBA      TBA                 Rackley D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distancelearning class, read the course welcom page ta 
http://ww.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum compter system 
requirements.  To assure you enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginnin of the semester.

This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

http://ww.cuesta.edu/disted
http://ww.cuesta.edu/disted


San Luis Obispo Campus

31537     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Wolf A                             7120         3.0     GP

31540     MWF      12:30pm-1:20pm      Wolf A                             7120         3.0     GP

MUS 239 - FUNDAMENTALS OF MUSIC

Provides a thorough foundation in fundamentals of music for the non- major or the potential music 
major who does not have an adequate background.  Advisory: No previous musical experience necessary.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC (For UC, no credit if taken after any of MUS 203A, 203B, 203C, 230A, 230B, or 
230C).  (Formerly MUS39)

Distance Learning

31460     TBA      TBA                 Rackley D                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distancelearning class, read the course welcom page ta 
http://ww.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum compter system 
requirements.  To assure you enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginnin of the semester.

This section has NO MANDATORY MEETINGS.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31516     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Magie G                            7105         3.0     GP

31526     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Walker M                           7105         3.0     GP

MUS 240 - RECORDING ARTS I:  FUNDAMENTALS OF AUDIO TECHNOLOGY

Introduction to audio technology, including sound characteristics, signal flow, basic recording 
console functions, microphone types and techniques, signal processing, and mixing techniques.  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly MUS40)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31550     MW       1:30pm-2:00pm       Stone G                            7160         3.0     GP
         &MW       2:05pm-3:20pm       Stone G                            7160  

31551     TR       11:00am-12:15pm     Becker D                           7160         3.0     GP
         &TR       12:20pm-12:50pm     Becker D                           7160  

32134     MW       11:00am-12:15pm     Stone G                            7160         3.0     GP
         &MW       12:20pm-12:50pm     Stone G                            7160  

MUS 241 - RECORDING ARTS II:  STUDIO WORKSHOP

Provides the student with an in-depth introduction to audio equipment and techniques.  Topics include 
basic studio procedures, equipment design and proper use of multi-track techniques using the 
Digidesign Pro Tools HD System and D-Command Console.  Prerequisite: MUS 240  Transfer:  CSU.  
(Formerly MUS41)

http://ww.cuesta.edu/disted


San Luis Obispo Campus

31553     MW       8:30am-9:00am       Stone G                            7160         3.0     GP
         &MW       9:05am-10:20am      Stone G                            7160  

32135     TR       9:00am-9:30am       Becker D                           7160         3.0     GP
         &TR       9:35am-10:50am      Becker D                           7160  

MUS 243 - RECORDING ARTS IV: STUDIO WORKSHOP II

This is a project based course that offers students studio time to track, edit, mix, master and create 
a portfolio of five sessions from a variety of musical sources selected by both the instructor and 
student.  Prerequisite: Successful completion of Recording Arts I, II, and III, or other assessed by 
the instructor.  Transfer: CSU.  (Formerly MUS43)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31452     MW       4:00pm-4:50pm       Stone G                            7160         4.0     GR
         &MW       5:00pm-5:50pm       Stone G                            7160  
         &TBA      TBA                 Stone G                            7160  

Recording Arts IV requires +4.0 weekly hours by arrangement

MUS 245 - JAZZ WORKSHOP

Rehearsal and performance of big band jazz and swing literature.  Prerequisite: Audition  Advisory: 
Ability to play an instrument.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS45)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31556     TR       1:00pm-1:30pm       McCarley R                         7160         2.0     GP
         &TR       1:35pm-2:50pm       McCarley R                         7160  

MUS 246 - EVENING JAZZ ENSEMBLE

Provides experience reading, rehearsing and public performance of music arranged for large jazz group 
and will stress stylistic interpretation and ensemble playing.  It is limited to a carefully balanced 
ensemble and attendance at scheduled performances is required.  Prerequisite: Audition or consent of 
instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS46)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31557     M        7:00pm-7:50pm       McCarley R                         7160         2.0     GP
         &M        8:00pm-9:50pm       McCarley R                         7160  
         &TBA      TBA                 McCarley R                         TBA   

Evening Jazz Ensemble requires +1.0 hour by arrangement.

MUS 248 - JAZZ ENSEMBLE: SWING ERA BIG BAND



Provides for reading, preparing, and performing of music arranged for a Big Band style jazz ensemble 
with special emphasis on the music of the Swing Era.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31938     M        7:00pm-7:50pm       McCarley R                         7160         2.0     GP
         &M        8:00pm-9:50pm       McCarley R                         7160  
         &TBA      TBA                 McCarley R                         TBA   

Evening Jazz Ensemble requires +1.0 hour by arrangement.

MUS 258 - ELEMENTARY PIANO

Introduces the student to practical keyboard facility, sight reading, harmony and performance of 
elementary piano repertoire.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS58)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31558     MW       3:30pm-4:00pm       Walker M                           7105         2.0     GP
         &MW       4:05pm-5:20pm       Walker M                           7105  

31559     MW       10:30am-11:20am     Cabrinha I                         7105         2.0     GP
         &MW       11:30am-12:20pm     Staff                              7105  

31560     TR       8:30am-9:00am       D'Avignon I                        7105         2.0     GP
         &TR       9:05am-10:20am      D'Avignon I                        7105  

31562     TR       1:30pm-1:55pm       Cabrinha I                         7105         2.0     GP
         &TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Staff                              7105  

MUS 259 - INTERMEDIATE PIANO

The study and performance of advanced piano skills and literature.  Prerequisite: MUS 258 or 
equivalent or audition and/or consent of instructor  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
(Formerly MUS59)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31569     MW       1:30pm-2:00pm       Cabrinha I                         7105         2.0     GP
         &MW       2:05pm-3:20pm       Cabrinha I                         7105  

MUS 262 - CHORAL MUSIC II: CHORAL MUSIC OF THE CLASSICAL PERIOD

Presents the study and performance of major historical choral works with concentration of the 
Classical Period.  Prerequisite: Audition and/or consent of instructor  Transfer: CSU; UC.  Repeatable 
3 times only.  (Formerly MUS62)

North County Campus

30128     T        7:00pm-7:50pm       Tarantino C                        N5001        2.0     GP
         &T        8:00pm-9:50pm       Tarantino C                        N5001 



         &TBA      TBA                 Tarantino C                        ****  

Choral Music II requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30126     MWF      1:30pm-1:50pm       Knutson J                          7104         2.0     GP
         &MWF      2:00pm-2:50pm       Knutson J                          7104  

31783     M        7:00pm-7:50pm       Davies T                           ****         2.0     GP
         &M        8:00pm-9:50pm       Davies T                           ****  
         &TBA      TBA                 Davies T                           TBA   

This section meets at Cal Poly, Room 218

This section:  MASTER CHORALE

Choral Music II requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

MUS 265 - MUS V: MASTER WORKS FROM J.S. BACH TO MOZART

Presents the study and performance of major historical choral works from the time of J.S. Bach to 
Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart.  Audition required at the beginning of the semester.  Prerequisite: Audition 
for placement and/or consent of the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  
Materials fee $25.00.  (Formerly MUS65)

North County Campus

32383     T        7:00pm-7:50pm       Tarantino C                        N5001        2.0     GP
         &T        8:00pm-9:50pm       Tarantino C                        N5001 
         &TBA      TBA                 Tarantino C                        TBA   

This class requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31573     M        7:00pm-7:50pm       Davies T                           7318         2.0     GP
         &M        8:00pm-9:50pm       Davies T                           7318  
         &TBA      TBA                 Davies T                           TBA   

This section:  MASTER CHORALE   

Choral Music II requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

MUS 266 - CHORAL MUSIC 1: MUSIC OF THE MASTERS

Study and performance of major historical choral works with emphasis on master composers. Auditions 
will be scheduled at the beginning of each semester.  Prerequisite: Audition for placement and consent 
of the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $25.00.

North County Campus



32439     T        7:00pm-7:50pm       Tarantino C                        N5001        2.0     GR
         &T        8:00pm-9:50pm       Tarantino C                        N5001 
         &TBA      TBA                 Tarantino C                        ****  

This section meets at Cal Poly, Room 218

This section:  MASTER CHORALE

Choral Music II requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32292     M        7:00pm-7:50pm       Davies T                           7318         2.0     GR
         &M        8:00pm-9:50pm       Davies T                           7318  
         &TBA      TBA                 Davies T                           TBA   

This section:  MASTER CHORALE

Choral Music II requires +1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

MUS 270 - ELEMENTARY GUITAR

Introduces the techniques of playing the guitar.  No previous musical experience is required.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly MUS70)

North County Campus

31604     MW       12:00pm-12:45pm     Johnson D                          N5001        2.0     GR
         &MW       12:55pm-1:40pm      Johnson D                          N5001 

San Luis Obispo Campus

31605     T        7:00pm-8:20pm       Johnson D                          7104         2.0     GR
         &T        8:30pm-9:50pm       Johnson D                          7104  

31649     MW       10:00am-10:45am     Martin J                           7104         2.0     GR
         &MW       10:55am-11:40am     Martin J                           7104  

Nursing Assistant

NAST 145 - ACUTE CARE NURSE ASSISTANT

Prepares the certified nurse assistant to function at a competent level in the acute care setting. 
Provides guidelines for acute clinical experiences. Student is required to bring a valid CA driver's 
license or CA photo ID card to the first meeting to show proof of age. Must be 18 years of age by the 
first class meeting.  Prerequisite: Student must be 18 years of age by the first class meeting. NAST 
148 Nursing Assistant, or provide proof of having completed an approved Nursing Assistant Training 
Program, or already be a Certified Nursing Assistant. Have a current Healthcare Provider or 
Professional Rescuer CPR card.  Corequisite: NAST 145L  Advisory: ENGL 156  Repeatable 1 time only.  
Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly NRAST45)



North County Campus

32606     M        8:00am-12:50pm      Johnson F                          N2407        2.0     GR

Above section 32606 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Each student is also rquired to enroll in NAST 145L.

The second Monday, 3/26, class meets at a local Hospital for orientation from 8a-12:50p.

An Acute Care Nursing Assistant packet (includes required medical forms) drug screening and background 
check information will be mailed to the student after registering for NAST 145. Student's address must 
be current and updated in MyCuesta Banner. The packet and the background and drug screening must be 
completed by the first Monday in March. Follow the instructions in the packet. Only exception: 
students adding on the first day of class will have only one week to complete paperwork. Students must 
pass the drug screen and background check to remain in the class. For more information contact 
Nursing/Allied Health at 805-591-6200, ext. 2577.

NAST 145L - ACUTE CARE NURSE ASSISTANT LAB

Prepares the certified nurse assistant to function at a competent level in the acute care setting. 
Provides guidelines for acute clinical experiences. Student is required to bring a valid CA driver's 
license or CA photo ID card to the first class meeting to show proof of age. Must be 18 years of age 
by the first class meeting.  Prerequisite: Student must be 18 years of age by the first class meeting. 
NAST 148 Nursing Assistant, or provide proof of having completed an approved Nursing Assistant 
Training Program, or already be a Certified Nursing Assistant. Have a current Healthcare Provider or 
Professional Rescuer CPR card.  Corequisite: NAST 145  Repeatable 1 time only.

North County Campus

32605     F        6:45am-11:45am      Johnson F                          HOSP         1.0     PS
         &F        12:30pm-2:30pm      Johnson F                          HOSP  

Above section 32605 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Each student is also required to enroll in NAST 145.

Students please refer to the below variables in location and time.

The first Friday of class meets in room N2407 on the North County Campus from 8a-3p.

NOTE: The last Friday clinical is required and follows Monday's written final exam.

An Acute Care Nursing Assistant packet (includes required medical forms) drug screening and background 
check information will be mailed to the student after registering for NAST 145. Student's address must 
be current and updated in MyCuesta Banner. The packet and the background and drug screening must be 
completed by the first Monday in March. Follow the instructions in the packet. Only exception: 
students adding on the first day of class will have only one week to complete paperwork. Students must 
pass the drug screen and background check to remain in the class. For more information contact 
Nursing/Allied Health at 805-591-6200, ext. 2577.

NAST 148 - NURSING ASSISTANT

Presents theory necessary for basic nursing care. Upon completion of this course, students are 
eligible to take the Nurse Assistant Training and Assessment Program Test (NATAP). This will allow the 
candidate to obtain a certificate as a Certified Nurse Assistant in the state of California.  
Corequisite: NAST 148L  Advisory: ENGL 156  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly NRAST48)



North County Campus

31425     M        8:00am-3:25pm       Johnson F                          N2407        3.0     GR

Above section 31425 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Each student is required to also enroll in NAST 148L.

STUDENTS: The lecture and lab/clinical days are always M-Th-Fr, however, the location and time of the 
class may vary to adapt to regulatory standards - see below:

Week 1: No school on Monday due to holiday. Thursday and Friday classes meet on the North County 
Campus in room N2407. Both classes meet 8a-3:25p.

Week 2: Monday's class meets on North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday's class meets in 
the Hospital for orientation from 8a-2:40p. Friday's class meets in the Hospital from 6:45a-1:45p.

Week 3-4: Monday's classes meet on North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday and Friday 
classes meet in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p. 

Week 5: Monday's class meets on the North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday's class meets 
in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p. No school on Friday due to holiday.

Week 6: No school on Monday due to holiday. Thursday and Friday classes meet in the Hospital setting. 
6:45a-1:45p.

Week 7: Monday's classes meet on North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday and Friday classes 
meet in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p. 

Week 8: Monday, Thursday, and Friday classes meet in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p.

Week 9: Monday and Thursday classes meet in the Hospital setting from 6:45a-1:45p. Friday's class 
meets on the North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p.

A Nursing Assistant packet will be mailed to the student after registering for NAST 148. Student's 
address must be current and updated in MyCuesta Banner. The packet must be completed prior to the 
first day of class. Follow the instructions in the packet. Only exception: students adding on the 
first day of class will have only one week to complete paperwork. A valid Social Security number is 
required prior to direct patient contact. A livescan packet will be distributed and completed on the 
first day of class to obtain criminal background clearance. The State pf California will issue a 
Nursing Assistant Certification after criminal background clearance is confirmed. For more 
information, please contact Nursing/Allied Health @ 805-591-6200 x 2577.

NAST 148L - NURSING ASSISTANT LAB

Presents skills necessary for basic nursing care. Requires supervised clinical experiences in a 
skilled nursing facility. This will allow the candidate to obtain a certificate as a Certified Nurse 
Assistant in the state of California. Must be able to lift 50#.  Corequisite: NAST 148  Repeatable 3 
times only.

North County Campus

32593     RF       6:45am-11:45am      Johnson F                          HOSP         2.0     PS
         &RF       12:30pm-1:45pm      Johnson F                          HOSP  

Above section 32593 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Each student is required to also enroll in NAST 148.

STUDENTS: The lecture and lab/clinical days are always M-Th-Fr, however, the location and time of the 
class may vary to adapt to regulatory standards - see below:
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Week 1: No school on Monday due to holiday. Thursday and Friday classes meet on the North County 
Campus in room N2407. Both classes meet 8a-3:25p.

Week 2: Monday's class meets on North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday's class meets in 
the Hospital for orientation from 8a-2:40p. Friday's class meets in the hospital from 6:45a-1:45p.

Week 3-4: Monday's classes meet on North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday and Friday 
classes meet in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p. 

Week 5: Monday's class meets on the North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday's class meets 
in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p. No school on Friday due to holiday.

Week 6: No school on Monday due to holiday. Thursday and Friday classes meet in the Hospital setting. 
6:45a-1:45p.

Week 7: Monday's classes meet on North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p. Thursday and Friday classes 
meet in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p. 

Week 8: Monday, Thursday, and Friday classes meet in the Hospital setting, 6:45a-1:45p.

Week 9: Monday and Thursday classes meet in the Hospital setting from 6:45a-1:45p. Friday's class 
meets on the North County Campus room N2407, 8a-3:25p.

A Nursing Assistant packet will be mailed to the student after registering for NAST 148. Student's 
address must be current and updated in MyCuesta Banner. The packet must be completed prior to the 
first day of class. Follow the instructions in the packet. Only exception: students adding on the 
first day of class will have only one week to complete paperwork. A valid Social Security number is 
required prior to direct patient contact. A livescan packet will be distributed and completed on the 
first day of class to obtain criminal background clearance. The State pf California will issue a 
Nursing Assistant Certification after criminal background clearance is confirmed. For more 
information, please contact Nursing/Allied Health @ 805-591-6200 x 2577.

Nursing Registered Assoc. Deg.

NRAD 004E - NCLEX PREPARATION

This course is to help prepare the RN student for the state licensing exam. A portion of this class 
will be hands-on computer testing to simulate the state board testing format.  Corequisite: NRAD 204B  
(Formerly NRAD4E)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30163     TBA      TBA                 Scott M                            2509         0.5     PS

Above section 30163 meets 12 weeks (2/9-4/25).

Class meeting times are:

Thursdays: 2/9, 3/1, 3/29 meet at 12:30p-1:20p.

Wednesdays: 4/18, 4/25 meet at 9a-11:50a.

NRAD 120 - SUPPLEMENTARY NURSING SKILLS PRACTICE

Provides the opportunity to practice nursing skills through demonstration and assessment.  
Corequisite: Enrollment in the nursing program  Repeatable 3 times only.  Materials fee $5.00.  
(Formerly NRAD20)
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San Luis Obispo Campus

30165     TBA      TBA                 Staley R                           2502         0.5     PS

30167     TBA      TBA                 Staley R                           2502         1.0     PS

NRAD 202A - NURSE CARING FAMILY CONCEPTS

Continues the study of caring concepts in greater depth and complexity. Teaches nursing care of the 
childbearing family, children and young through middle adulthood.  Prerequisite: NRAD 201B and/or 
admission to the nursing program  Corequisite: NRAD 202B  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  
(Formerly NRAD2A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30140     T        10:30am-1:20pm      Torrey A                           2509         3.0     GR

NRAD 202B - NURSE CARING PRACTICUM II

Applies nurse caring concepts to the clinical practice of nursing in a wide variety of health care 
settings. Provides opportunity to deliver culturally relevant nursing care for maternity, infant, 
child, and young/middle-aged adult clients.  Prerequisite: NRAD 201B and/or admission to the nursing 
program and Current Health Care Provider CPR card is required  Corequisite: NRAD 202D  Transfer:  CSU. 
Materials fee $70.00.  (Formerly NRAD2B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30142     M        10:00am-11:50am     Staley R                           2509         8.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Staff                              HOSP  

Supplies from your materials fee will be distributed in the lab.

NRAD 202D - DECISION MAKING DATA II

Builds on fundamental concepts related to pharmacology, nutrition, diagnostic testing across the life 
span. Emphasis is placed on the role of the nurse in client education. Cultural concepts pertinent to 
nursing care problems are presented.  Prerequisite: NRAD 201B and/or admission to nursing program  
Corequisite: NRAD 202A  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly NRAD2D)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30147     M        8:00am-9:50am       Brummett L                         2509         2.0     GR

NRAD 204 - NURSE LEADERSHIP/MANAGEMENT

Continues to develop leadership and management content at the associate degree nursing level as 
required for beginning practice.  Prerequisite: NRAD 203D and/or admission to the nursing program  
Corequisite: NRAD 204A  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NRAD4)

Distance Learning



30151     TBA      TBA                 Peachey P                          WEB          1.0     GR

Above section 30151 meets 7 weeks (3/28-5/9).

NOTE: Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. 

There will be a mandatory on-line assignment that will be announced and explained through "myCourses". 
Due date for this assignment is February 24.

There will be 1 additional mandatory meeting date to be announced on Blackboard.

NRAD 204A - NURSE CARING CONCEPTS FOR CLIENTS PSYCHIATRICALLY AT RISK

Applies nurse caring concepts to planning nursing care for clients at risk from mental illness, 
dysfunction and crisis. Presents assessment techniques, nursing diagnoses and specific nursing 
interventions.  Prerequisite: NRAD 203D and/or admission to the nursing program  Corequisite: NRAD 
204B  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly NRAD4A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30157     R        9:00am-11:50am      Santos D                           2509         2.0     GR

Above section 30157 meets 12 weeks (1/19-4/5).

NRAD 204B - NURSE CARING FOR PEOPLE AT RISK PRACTICUM

Applies culturally sensitive nursing care for people at risk in health care settings, which are varied 
and more complex.  Provides client care and preceptorship experiences in a less structured environment 
and with increasing independence.  Prerequisite: NRAD 203D and/or admission to the nursing program and 
Current Health Care Provider CPR card is required  Corequisite: NRAD 204D  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly 
NRAD4B)

Hospital

30161     TBA      TBA                 Corey J                            HOSP         6.0     GR

NRAD 204D - NURSE CARING FOR PEOPLE AT RISK CONCEPTS

Applies nurse caring concepts to nursing care for people at risk. Presents the critical care 
environment and how to establish priorities for clients with altered homeostasis including 
cardiovascular problems and crisis.  Prerequisite: NRAD 203D and/or admission to the nursing program  
Corequisite: NRAD 204  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $5.00.  (Formerly NRAD4D)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30162     W        12:00pm-2:50pm      Harris L                           2509         2.0     GR

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted


Above section 30162 meets 12 weeks (1/18-4/4).

NRAD 219 - BEGINNING STUDENT INTERNSHIP

Provides work experience and an opportunity to practice selected first year nursing skills under the 
supervision of a preceptor.  Prerequisite: NRAD 202B  Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 2 times only.  
(Formerly NRAD19A)

Hospital

30164     TBA      TBA                 Peachey P                          HOSP         1.0     PS

NRAD 222 - MEDICAL TERMINOLOGY

Introduces medical terminology for body structure, body systems, and diagnostic work.  Advisory: ENGL 
156.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly NRAD22)

Distance Learning

30168     TBA      TBA                 Smith E                            WEB          3.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

30169     TBA      TBA                 Smith E                            WEB          3.0     GR

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor must have your email 
address prior to the beginning of the semester. This section has NO MANDATORY meetings.

Nutrition

NUTR 210 - NUTRITION

Examines nutritional needs throughout the life cycle including the interpretation of the chemical 
composition of food as applied to the utilization of nutrients in the body.  Advisory: Eligibility for 
ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly NUTR10)

Distance Learning

32079     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted , which provides important information such as minimum computer system 
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and minimum skill requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor will 
view your registration on the Connect Enterprise course site the first day of the semester.

32410     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted , which provides important information such as minimum computer system 
and minimum skill requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor will 
view your registration on the Connect Enterprise course site the first day of the semester.

North County Campus

31088     TR       1:00pm-2:20pm       Brown D                            N5002        3.0     GP

31089     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Brown D                            N5003        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

31090     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Frere J                            4404         3.0     GP

31091     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Frere J                            4404         3.0     GP

31092     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Brown D                            4404         3.0     GP

31288     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Moore C                            4404         3.0     GP

31290     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Coffman C                          4404         3.0     GP

32421     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Frere J                            4404         3.0     GP

NUTR 211 - INTRODUCTION TO NUTRITION FOR HEALTH PROFESSIONALS

This course is designed for current or prospective members of health professions such as nurses, 
physicians, physician assistants, dietitians, dentists, dental hygienists, physical therapists, and 
occupational therapists. Studies the nutritional needs of the human life cycle (including disease 
states).  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NUTR11)

Distance Learning

31281     TBA      TBA                 Coffman C                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.

31570     TBA      TBA                 Coffman C                          WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements.

NUTR 218 - MATERNAL & CHILD NUTRITION

Examines the nutritional requirements of the pregnant woman, developing fetus, infant, toddler and 
child.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NUTR18)

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted
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Distance Learning

31284     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important information and minimum computer system 
requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor will view your 
registration on the Pageout course site the first day of the semester.

NUTR 222 - CULTURAL ASPECTS OF FOOD

Examines the impact of stereotypes, stigmas, and discrimination on the health of non-dominant 
ethnic/racial and select minority groups based on their heritage consistent food patterns and 
preferences. Analyzes various factors influencing assimilation and acculturation to promote prejudice 
reduction and understanding of food meaning to cultures around the world.  Advisory: NUTR 210.  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NUTR22)

North County Campus

32154     MW       1:30pm-4:20pm       Brown P                            N5002        3.0     GP

Above section 32154 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

NUTR 230 - NUTRITION FOR FITNESS AND SPORT

Presents a specialized course relating nutrition to physical performance and fitness.  Advisory: ENGL 
156 and NUTR 210.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly NUTR30)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31286     TBA      TBA                 Moore C                            WEB          3.0     GP

Before registering for this distance/hybrid learning class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted, which provides important class information. This class is NOT 100% DE. 
We meet monthly (five times) during the semester for required class activities and testing on Mondays 
from 4:30-6:30. Meeting dates are 1/16, 2/6, 3/5, 4/2, and 5/14. Meetings are mandatory and cannot be 
made up. Students not attending the first day of class on 1/16 will be dropped.

Oceanography

OCEN 210 - OCEANOGRAPHY

An introductory course designed to acquaint the student with general oceanography.  Topics treated 
include the history & scope of oceanography, properties of sea water, ocean currents, ocean waves and 
tides, submarine morphology and geology, marine sediments, life in the sea, and the significance of 
the oceans to local and global environments.  Prerequisite: MATH 123 or MATH 123SI  Advisory: ENGL 156 
or ENGL 165.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly OCEAN10)

Distance Learning
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31986     TBA      TBA                 Stakes D                           WEB          3.0     GP

This course has a mandatory orientation meeting:  Wed Jan 18 from 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. in Room 2108. 
Before registering for this distance/hybrid class, read the welcome page at 
http://academic.cuesta.edu/welcome/Ocen210_S12_31986.pdf, which provides important information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class and receive 
important updates, you must check your myCuesta email prior to the beginning of the semester.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30838     MWF      10:30am-11:20am     Stakes D                           2401         3.0     GP

31639     TR       10:00am-11:20am     Stakes D                           2108         3.0     GP

OCEN 210L - OCEANOGRAPHY LABORATORY

Laboratory and field investigations of marine environments, including geologic, physical, chemical, 
and biological aspects of the ocean and coastal area.  The course emphasizes changing physical factors 
and human activities as they affect the oceans.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment 
in OCEN 210  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly OCEAN10L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30839     T        1:30pm-4:20pm       Stakes D                           2108         1.0     GP

Online

DIST 101 - INTRODUCTION TO ONLINE COURSES

Introduces students to the different types of technologies utilized in a distance education course. 
Students will determine if distance education is right for them and learn academic and technological 
skills for success in distance education and technology mediated courses.  Repeatable 1 time only.  
(Formerly ONLINE1)

Distance Learning

30683     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        WEB          0.5     GR

Above section 30683 meets 3 weeks (1/16-2/3).

Above section meets 3 weeks (1/17-2/3). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
must have your email address prior to the beginning of the semester.

30895     TBA      TBA                 Bontenbal K                        ****         0.5     GR

Above section 30895 meets 3 weeks (1/16-2/3).

Above section meets 3 weeks (1/17-2/3). Before registering for this distance learning class, read the 
course welcome page at http://www.cuesta.edu/DISTED which provides important class information and 
minimum computer system requirements. To assure your enrollment in this on-line class the instructor 
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must have your email prior to the beginning of the semester.

PE Activities

PE Activities

PEAC 193I - ADVANCED BASEBALL

Designed for students of advanced ability in baseball. Fundamentals of offense, defense and advanced 
strategies will be stressed. Recommended for those interested in intercollegiate competition.  
Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32411     MWF      12:00pm-1:50pm      Miller K                           1807         2.0     GP

PEAC 193J - ADVANCED SWIMMING

Designed for students of advanced ability in swimming. Fundamentals of all four competitive strokes, 
and advanced strategies of how to compete as an individual/team will be stressed. Recommended for 
those interested in intercollegiate competition.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32412     MWF      1:30pm-3:20pm       Silva A                            1602         2.0     GP

PEAC 206 - PILATES FOR HEALTH AND FITNESS

Presents a progressive exercise program using the Pilates method. Exercises encompass the strength and 
flexibility components while focusing on alignment, efficiency of movement, balance and coordination.  
Transfer: CSU; UC (UC credit limit of 4 semester credits total in PEAD, PEAC and PEAT courses).  
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT106)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30769     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Johnson J                          1105         1.0     GP

Students required to bring their own Pilates mat.

30770     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Johnson J                          1105         1.0     GP

Students required to bring their own Pilates mat.

PEAC 210 - CARDIO KICKBOXING

Presents the concepts of muscular endurance, cardiorespiratory fitness, muscular strength flexibility 
and spirituality of boxing and kickboxing. Students will use a combination of boxing, kickboxing and 
muscular strength movements to enhance overall fitness levels.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 



times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32098     TR       11:30am-12:50pm     Vanderlinde M                      1400         1.0     GP

PEAC 220 - ATHLETIC SKILL AND TRAINING DEVELOPMENT

Provides advanced skills and strategy to prepare students for athletic competition.  Repeatable 3 
times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32374     MTWRF    1:00pm-3:55pm       Miller K                           1807         0.5     GP

Above section 32374 meets 2 weeks (1/3-1/13).

This section 32374 is a Baseball conditioning class.

32375     MTWRF    9:00am-11:55am      Staff                              1805         0.5     GP

Above section 32375 meets 2 weeks (1/3-1/13).

This section 32375 is a Softball conditioning class.

32376     MTWRF    8:00am-10:55am      Locher B                           1806         0.5     GP

Above section 32376 meets 2 weeks (1/3-1/13).

This section 32376 is a Men's & Women's Track & Field conditioning class.

32377     MTWRF    9:00am-11:55am      Marsh J                            1602         0.5     GP
         &MTWRF    9:00am-11:55am      Marsh J                            1604  
         &MTWRF    9:00am-11:55am      Marsh J                            1603  

Above section 32377 meets 2 weeks (1/3-1/13).

This section 32377 is a Men's & Women's Swimming & Diving conditioning class.

PEAC 240 - SWIMMING

Provides training for students wishing to improve swimming.  Advisory: Meet the objectives of the 
preceding skill level before enrolling in the advanced levels.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 
times only.  (Formerly PEACT40)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30706     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Silva A                            1602         1.0     GP
         &MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Silva A                            1603  
         &MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Silva A                            1604  

32357     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Silva A                            1602         1.0     GP
         &TR       10:30am-11:50am     Silva A                            1603  
         &TR       10:30am-11:50am     Silva A                            1604  



PEAC 242 - WATER POLO

Provides the opportunity for swimmers to develop an interest in and knowledge of water polo.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT42)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30707     TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Marsh J                            1603         1.0     GP
         &TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Marsh J                            1602  
         &TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Marsh J                            1604  

PEAC 250 - WRESTLING

Presents the basic skill techniques involved in freestyle, Greco-Roman and college-style wrestling.  
Emphasizes active participation in drill and scrimmage situations.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 
times only.  (Formerly PEACT50)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30708     MW       5:30pm-6:50pm       Dansby J                           1400         1.0     GP

PEAC 260 - CYCLING FOR CARDIO FITNESS

Presents the concepts of cardio-respiratory fitness, muscular strength and endurance and flexibility 
in a cycling format  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31980     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Nystrom R                          1032         1.0     GP

31983     MWF      12:00pm-12:50pm     Nystrom R                          1032         1.0     GP

PEAC 262 - YOGA

Students will learn the history of yoga and a series of physical postures (asanas) as well as 
practical methods of proper breathing, relaxation, meditation and concentration that promote health, 
alleviate stress, improve alignment and increase muscular strength and flexibility.  Transfer: CSU; 
UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

31975     MW       12:00pm-1:20pm      Neary A                            1105         1.0     GP

Students required to provide their own Yoga mat.

31976     TR       8:00am-9:20am       Neary A                            1105         1.0     GP

Students required to provide their own Yoga mat.

PEAC 264 - STEP TRAINING



Presents a total fitness program, including cardiovascular, muscular strength and flexibility fitness 
through a step training program.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT64)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30710     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Johnson J                          1400         1.0     GP

PEAC 266 - ENDURANCE CONDITIONING

Walking, running, swimming and/or cycling.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly 
PEACT66)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30711     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Marsh J                            1602         1.0     GP
         &MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Marsh J                            1603  
         &MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Marsh J                            1604  

30760     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Johnson J                          1400         1.0     GP

PEAC 270 - BEGINNING WEIGHT TRAINING

Presents the fundamentals of weight training and the principles involved in developing a strength and 
endurance conditioning program.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT70)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30713     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Johnson J                          1200         1.0     GP

31667     MWF      12:00pm-12:50pm     Rehm W                             1200         1.0     GP

32582     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Blair R                            1200         1.0     GP

PEAC 271 - INTERMEDIATE WEIGHT TRAINING

Presents concepts and techniques of strength and endurance training for the intermediate level 
student.  Prerequisite: PEAC 270 or by consent of the instructor.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32324     MWF      7:30am-8:20am       Marsh J                            1200         1.0     GP

32325     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Miller K                           1200         1.0     GP

32326     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Miller K                           1200         1.0     GP

PEAC 288 - BODY BOOTCAMP

Presents the fundamentals and techniques of total body fitness in a predominantly outdoor environment. 
Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.



San Luis Obispo Campus

32405     MWF      8:00am-8:50am       Gin S                              1803         1.0     GP

PEAC 292 - BASKETBALL

Emphasizes basic skills, techniques, theories, stratagems, and rule interpretations used in 
basketball.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT92)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30742     MW       4:00pm-5:20pm       Barba R                            1400         0.5     GP

Above section 30742 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

30743     TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Blair R                            1400         0.5     GP

Above section 30743 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

PEAC 295 - SOCCER

Introduces techniques, tactics, skills, rules and attitudes inherent to the sport of soccer.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT95)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30763     TR       4:00pm-5:20pm       Wilson R                           1804         0.5     GP

Above section 30763 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

30765     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Gin S                              1804         1.0     GP

PEAC 297 - VOLLEYBALL

Presents the theory, practice, history, and fundamentals of volleyball. Includes offensive and 
defensive aspects of the game.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEACT97)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30767     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Nystrom R                          1400         1.0     GP

PE Adapted



PEAD 200 - ADAPTED AQUATICS

Provides an individualized aquatic exercise program for students with a disability.  Transfer:  CSU; 
UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEADPT100)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30366     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Rehm W                             1601         1.0     GP

This section designed for students with disabilities.

PEAD 205 - ADAPTED FITNESS: WEIGHT TRAINING

Provides an individualized fitness program for students with a disability using resistive exercises 
and equipment.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEADPT105)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30368     MWF      12:00pm-12:50pm     Rehm W                             1200         1.0     GP

This section designed for students with disabilities.

PE Athletics

PEAT 225 - INTERCOLLEGIATE BASEBALL:  MEN

Develops advanced knowledge and skills in the sport of baseball.  Prerequisite: Students must possess 
advanced intercollegiate athletics skills and knowledge to participate, which will be determined by 
the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly PEATH25)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30375     MTWRF    2:00pm-3:50pm       Miller K                           1807         3.0     GP

PEAT 226 - INTERCOLLEGIATE BASKETBALL:  MEN

Considers broad aspects of intercollegiate basketball competition with emphasis on offensive and 
defensive floor strategies.  Prerequisite: Students must possess advanced intercollegiate athletics 
skills and knowledge to participate, which will be determined by the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEATH26)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30376     MTWRF    2:30pm-3:20pm       Blair R                            1113         1.5     GR
         &MTWRF    3:30pm-5:20pm       Blair R                            1400  

Above section 30376 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/24).



PEAT 227 - INTERCOLLEGIATE BASKETBALL:  WOMEN

Considers broad aspects of intercollegiate basketball.  Prerequisite: Students must possess advanced 
intercollegiate athletics skills and knowledge to participate, which will be determined by the 
instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PEATH27)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30378     MTWRF    1:00pm-3:50pm       Barba R                            1400         1.5     GR

Above section 30378 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/24).

PEAT 231 - INTERCOLLEGIATE SOFTBALL:  WOMEN

Develops advanced knowledge and skill in the sport of women's softball.  Prerequisite: Students must 
possess advanced intercollegiate athletics skills and knowledge to participate, which will be 
determined by the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly PEATH31)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30379     MTWRF    1:00pm-2:55pm       Staff                              1805         3.0     GR

PEAT 232 - SWIMMING AND DIVING

Presents an opportunity for physically advanced students to further develop knowledge and skill in the 
sport of swimming and diving.  Prerequisite: Students must possess advanced intercollegiate athletics 
skills and knowledge to participate, which will be determined by the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly PEATH32)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30380     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:40pm       Marsh J                            1603         3.0     GR
         &MTWRF    1:30pm-3:40pm       Marsh J                            1604  
         &MTWRF    1:30pm-3:40pm       Marsh J                            1602  

Above section 30380 meets 15 weeks (1/16-4/27).

PEAT 234 - INTERCOLLEGIATE TRACK AND FIELD

Presents the theory and practice of track and field athletics.  Prerequisite: Students must possess 
advanced intercollegiate athletics skills and knowledge to participate, which will be determined by 
the instructor.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  Repeatable 2 times only.  (Formerly PEATH34)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30382     MTWRF    2:30pm-4:20pm       Locher B                           1806         3.0     GR



This section is Women's Track & Field.

31704     MTWRF    2:30pm-4:20pm       Locher B                           1806         1.5     GR

Above section 31704 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section is Women's Track & Field.

31966     MTWRF    2:30pm-4:20pm       Pomfret D                          1806         3.0     GR

This section is Men's Track & Field.

31967     MTWRF    2:30pm-4:20pm       Pomfret D                          1806         1.5     GR

Above section 31967 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

This section is Men's Track & Field.

PE Theory

PETH 201 - INTRODUCTION TO KINESIOLOGY

Presents the description of kinesiology including the history, current programs and future trends in 
the profession and the career options associated with it.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32569     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Rehm W                             1100         3.0     GP

PETH 213 - INTRODUCTION TO PREVENTION AND CARE OF ATHLETIC INJURIES

Provides the student with basic exposure to the care and prevention of activity injuries.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PETHRY13)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30955     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Gin S                              1113         3.0     GP

PETH 220 - WELLNESS: PERSONALIZED FITNESS AND NUTRITION FOR LIFE

Presents and applies the scientific principles of fitness and nutrition for a well lifestyle. Upon 
completion of the course, the student will be able to continue applying and implementing the fitness 
principles, wellness parameters, and nutritional guidelines into their personal lifestyle.  Repeatable 
3 times only.

Distance Learning

32351     TBA      TBA                 Johnson J                          WEB          2.0     GP
         &TBA      TBA                 Johnson J                          WEB   



This class is a combination of personal lab, online lecture, and group lab. Attendance is required for 
4 class meetings: 1/19 and 3/8 in room 1100 4:30-6:00, 1/26 and 5/3 @ the Track 4-5:30, and an hour 
personal consultation scheduled the week of 1/30-2/3. See class Welcome Letter for more details @ 
http://www.cuesta.edu/disted.

PETH 224 - PERSONAL TRAINING CERTIFICATION

Presents the principles of fitness training and its application to personal training for the health 
and fitness professional. Upon completion of the course, the student will be prepared to take the NASM 
personal training certification test.  Prerequisite: None  Corequisite: None  Advisory: BIO 212.  
Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly PETHRY24)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32065     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Steinmaus N                        1113         3.0     GP
         &MW       1:00pm-1:50pm       Steinmaus N                        1200  

Paralegal

PLGL 130 - INTERVIEWING AND INVESTIGATION FOR PARALEGALS

Presents investigative techniques and strategies and interviewing methods for evidence gathering for 
all areas of litigation.  (Formerly PARAL30)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30595     S        8:00am-1:50pm       Robichaud T                        4111         1.0     GP
         &S        8:00am-1:50pm       Robichaud T                        4111  
         &S        8:00am-1:50pm       Robichaud T                        4111  

Above section 30595 meets 3 weeks (3/3-3/31).

This section meets three Saturdays:  3/3/2012, 3/24/2012 and 03/31/2012 from 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 pm on 
the San Luis Obispo Campus in Room 4111.

PLGL 203 - PARALEGAL INTERNSHIP

Provides students an opportunity to experience the responsibilities of a paralegal in a legal setting 
related to their courses in paralegal studies.  Advisory: LGL 220, PLGL 201, PLGL 205  Transfer:  CSU. 
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly PARAL3)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32370     TBA      TBA                 Robichaud T                        TBA          3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Robichaud T                        TBA   

This section meets two Saturdays: 1/21/2012 and 5/5/2012 from 9:00am - 1:30 pm on the San Luis Obispo 
Campus in Room 4114. Students will be responsible for 7.5 internship work hours per week throughout 
the semester.

http://www.cuesta.edu/disted.


Philosophy

PHIL 205 - INTRODUCTION TO THE BIBLE

Introduces the literature of the Hebrew scriptures and the Christian New Testament.  Advisory: 
Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL5)

Distance Learning

30222     TBA      TBA                 Gilbert C                          WEB          3.0     GP

This section has five mandatory face-to-face meetings, 7:00–8:30 p.m., in room 6307 of the San Luis 
Obispo campus on the following Wednesday dates: 1/18, 2/15, 3/14, 4/25, and 5/16. DO NOT REGISTER FOR 
THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE THAT MEETS AT THOSE TIMES. Any registered 
student who fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting (Jan. 18) will be dropped from the course. 
Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, but one's 
attending the meeting does not guarantee that one will be added.

This section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http://www.cuesta.edu/faculty/cgilbert/welcome.htm for important class information.

San Luis Obispo Campus

30223     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Mendel N                           6307         3.0     GP

PHIL 206 - INTRODUCTION TO PHILOSOPHY

Presents the scope, methods, and concepts of major philosophies.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  
Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL6)

North County Campus

30224     W        4:00pm-6:50pm       Verhaegh M                         N3231        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30225     M        5:00pm-7:50pm       Bomstad L                          6307         3.0     GP

30227     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Bomstad L                          6305         3.0     GP

30229     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Wishart P                          6307         3.0     GP

30233     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Verhaegh M                         6307         3.0     GP

30238     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Verhaegh M                         6307         3.0     GP

30243     TR       4:30pm-7:20pm       Genet C                            6303         3.0     GP

Above section 30243 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

http://www.cuesta.edu/faculty/cgilbert/welcome.htm


32607     MW       3:30pm-4:50pm       Tovar D                            6307         3.0     GP

PHIL 208 - INTRODUCTION TO LOGIC

Presents a study of language and its functions, definitions, informal fallacies, inductive reasoning, 
and concepts and techniques of logic.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly PHIL8)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30308     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Gilbert C                          6306         3.0     GP

30309     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Gilbert C                          6306         3.0     GP

30310     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Gilbert C                          6306         3.0     GP

30311     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Gilbert C                          6307         3.0     GP

30312     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Wishart P                          6307         3.0     GP

PHIL 209 - WORLD RELIGIONS

Presents the history, concepts, and cultures of the world's major religions.  Advisory: Eligibility 
for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL9)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30314     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Mendel N                           6307         3.0     GP

30315     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Mendel N                           6307         3.0     GP

30316     MW       5:00pm-7:50pm       Genet C                            6304         3.0     GP

Above section 30316 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

PHIL 212 - PHILOSOPHICAL CLASSICS IN THEORY OF REALITY AND OF KNOWLEDGE

Presents an in-depth study of problems in the theory of reality and the theory of knowledge.  
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL12)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30317     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Gilbert C                          6307         3.0     GP

PHIL 213 - PHILOSOPHICAL CLASSICS IN ETHICS AND SOCIAL PHILOSOPHY

Studies problems in ethics and social philosophy by critically analyzing a selection of classic texts. 
Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHIL13)



San Luis Obispo Campus

30318     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Wishart P                          6307         3.0     GP

Physical Science

PSCI 201A - PHYSICAL SCIENCE: PHYSICS AND CHEMISTRY

Presents a survey of the physical sciences, physics and chemistry.  Prerequisite: MATH 123, MATH 123SI 
or equivalent  Advisory: ENGL 156 or ENGL 165.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYSCI1A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30841     MW       6:30pm-7:50pm       Tarantino J                        2401         3.0     GP

PSCI 201AL - PHYSICAL SCIENCE LAB

Applies laboratory principles developed in Physical Science: Physics and Chemistry.  Prerequisite: 
Completion of or concurrent enrollment in PSCI 201A or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
PHYSCI1AL)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30842     T        5:00pm-7:50pm       Tarantino J                        2105         1.0     GP

Physics

PHYS 205A - GENERAL PHYSICS

Presents the principles of statics and dynamics of particles and rigid bodies, harmonic motion, fluid 
mechanics, heat, thermodynamics, wave motion and sound using trigonometry.  Prerequisite: MATH 229 or 
MATH 231 or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYS5A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30881     TR       6:30pm-7:50pm       Kaul M                             2101         4.0     GR
         &W        6:30pm-9:20pm       Kaul M                             2101  

PHYS 205B - GENERAL PHYSICS

Presents the principles of geometric optics, physical optics, static and dynamic electricity and 
magnetism, introductory D.C. and A.C. circuit theory, relativity, particles and waves, atomic 
structure, radioactivity and nuclear reactions using trigonometry.  Prerequisite: PHYS 205A or 
equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYS5B)

San Luis Obispo Campus



30882     M        4:00pm-6:50pm       Eickemeyer J                       2101         4.0     GR
         &MWF      12:00pm-12:50pm     Len P                              2101  

PHYS 208A - PRINCIPLES OF PHYSICS

Presents the principles of statics and dynamics of particles and rigid bodies, fluids, harmonic 
motion, heat and thermodynamics using calculus.  Prerequisite: MATH 265A or equivalent  Transfer:  
CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYS8A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30885     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Eickemeyer J                       2402         5.0     GR
         &R        9:00am-11:50am      Farris T                           2101  
         &F        9:30am-10:20am      Eickemeyer J                       2402  

30886     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Eickemeyer J                       2402         5.0     GR
         &R        12:00pm-2:50pm      McDermott J                        2101  
         &F        9:30am-10:20am      Eickemeyer J                       2402  

30888     TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       Eickemeyer J                       2402         5.0     GR
         &W        2:30pm-5:20pm       Farris T                           2101  

30889     TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       Eickemeyer J                       2402         5.0     GR
         &F        1:30pm-4:20pm       Farris T                           2101  

PHYS 208B - PRINCIPLES OF PHYSICS

Presents the principles of wave motion, sound, geometric and physical optics, static and dynamic 
electricity and magnetism, D.C. and A.C. circuit theory and electromagnetic waves using calculus.  
Prerequisite: PHYS 208A and MATH 265B  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYS8B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30893     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Clark B                            2101         5.0     GR
         &T        9:00am-11:50am      Farris T                           2101  
         &F        9:30am-10:20am      Clark B                            2101  

30894     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Clark B                            2101         5.0     GR
         &T        3:00pm-5:50pm       Tarantino J                        2101  
         &F        9:30am-10:20am      Clark B                            2101  

31641     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Clark B                            2101         5.0     GR
         &T        12:00pm-2:50pm      McDermott J                        2101  
         &F        10:30am-11:20am     Clark B                            2101  

31642     MW       10:30am-11:50am     Clark B                            2101         5.0     GR
         &T        3:00pm-5:50pm       Tarantino J                        2101  
         &F        10:30am-11:20am     Clark B                            2101  

PHYS 208C - MODERN PHYSICS



Presents the principles of relativity, waves and particles, Bohr theory, quantum mechanics and 
Schroedinger's equation, elementary atomic structure, nuclear structure and radioactivity using 
calculus and vector algebra.  Prerequisite: PHYS 208B  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PHYS8C)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30896     TR       11:30am-12:50pm     Eickemeyer J                       2600         3.0     GP

PHYS 218 - APPLIED PROBLEMS FOR CALCULUS-BASED PHYSICS

Course designed to help students gain the problem-solving skills necessary to be successful in PHYS 
208 courses.  Corequisite: PHYS 208A or PHYS 208B.  Transfer: CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32127     W        1:30pm-2:20pm       Clark B                            2101         1.0     PS

Political Science

POLS 201 - INTRODUCTION TO POLITICAL SCIENCE

Surveys the scope, methods and theories of political science with special emphasis on contemporary 
political issues and problems.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly 
POLSCI1)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30319     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Rodrigues A                        6302         3.0     GP

POLS 202 - GOVERNMENT AND POLITICS OF THE UNITED STATES

Presents an introduction to the institutions, operation, and policy outputs of the American political 
system at the national, state, and local levels.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: CSU; 
UC.  (Formerly POLSCI2)

Arroyo Grande High School

30391     M        6:00pm-8:50pm       Kreowski B                         ****         3.0     GP

This section meets at Arroyo Grande High School.

Distance Learning

31275     TBA      TBA                 Krulikowski V                      WEB          3.0     GP

Above section has seven mandatory face-to-face meetings, 5:30 - 6:50 p.m., in room 6307 of the San 
Luis Obispo campus on the following Thursday dates: 1/19, 2/16, 3/1, 3/15, 4/5, 4/26, and 5/17. DO NOT 
REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES. Any 
registered student who fails to appear at the first mandatory meeting (Jan. 19) will be dropped form 
the course. Students wishing to add this course must be in attendance at the first mandatory meeting, 
but one's attending the meeting does not guarantee that one will be added.



Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information

North County Campus

30320     TR       9:30am-10:50am      Krulikowski V                      N3232        3.0     GP

30321     TR       2:00pm-3:20pm       Staff                              N3232        3.0     GP

30325     T        7:00pm-9:50pm       Logan K                            N3232        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30328     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Weber M                            6305         3.0     GP

30329     TR       1:30pm-2:50pm       Reed D                             6304         3.0     GP

30330     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Rodrigues A                        6304         3.0     GP

30331     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Rodrigues A                        6304         3.0     GP

30332     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Rodrigues A                        6305         3.0     GP

30383     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Rodrigues A                        6305         3.0     GP

30384     MW       3:30pm-4:50pm       Kreowski B                         6305         3.0     GP

30385     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Weber M                            6305         3.0     GP

30386     W        5:00pm-7:50pm       Logan K                            6305         3.0     GP

30387     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Reed D                             6305         3.0     GP

30388     TR       4:00pm-6:50pm       Peters G                           6305         3.0     GP

Above section 30388 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

30389     TR       4:00pm-6:50pm       Peters G                           6305         3.0     GP

Above section 30389 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

POLS 204 - WORLD POLITICS

Examines the nature of relations among world states.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly POLSCI4)

North County Campus

30392     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     Krulikowski V                      N3230        3.0     GP

POLS 206 - COMPARATIVE GOVERNMENT

www.cuesta.edu/disted


Studies and compares constitutional principles, institutions, and political problems of selected 
foreign governments.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer: CSU; UC.  (Formerly POLSCI6)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30393     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Logan K                            6305         3.0     GP

POLS 209 - INTRODUCTION TO POLITICAL THEORY

Surveys the diversity of ideas and concepts in political thought from the ancients to the present, 
from Plato to contemporary feminism.  Advisory: POLS 201 and Eligibility for ENGL 201A.  Transfer: 
CSU; UC.  (Formerly POLSCI9)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30394     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Krulikowski V                      6305         3.0     GP

Psychiatric Technician

PSYT 110 - INTRODUCTION TO PSYCHIATRIC TECHNICIAN

Introductory psychiatric technician training program. Concepts necessary to practice safely and 
legally in a forensic mental institution are presented. The effect of culture and its affect on the 
client and care are presented.  Prerequisite: Admission to the Psychiatric Technician Program  
(Formerly PSYTEC10)

Atascadero State Hospital

30125     MTWRF    8:00am-4:30pm       Lahr K                             ASH          6.5     PS

Above section 30125 meets 3 weeks (1/17-2/3).

PSYT 207 - NURSING SCIENCE

Fundamental principles of Theory and Skill Courses for the application of patient care.  Prerequisite: 
PSYTEC 10  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PSYTEC7)

Atascadero State Hospital

30031     TBA      TBA                 Vanderpool C                       ASH         19.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Lahr K                             ASH   

Above section 30031 meets 16 weeks (2/6-5/25).



PSYT 208 - CARE OF THE DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED

Introduces concepts of care and treatment for the developmentally disabled. Presents causes, 
prevention and treatment of the developmentally disabled along with practical experiences.  
Prerequisite: PSYTEC 7  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PSYTEC8)

Atascadero State Hospital

30121     TBA      TBA                 Cirone N                           ASH         17.5     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Robinson J                         ASH   

Above section 30121 meets 16 weeks (2/6-5/25).

PSYT 209 - PSYCHIATRIC NURSING

Introduces psychological and mental health concepts.  Presents causes, prevention, and treatment of 
mental, emotional and behavior disorders along with practical experiences.  Prerequisite: PSYTEC 7  
Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PSYTEC9)

Atascadero State Hospital

30123     TBA      TBA                 Moxness D                          ASH         18.5     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Bray J                             ASH   

Above section 30123 meets 16 weeks (2/6-5/25).

Psychology

PSYC 201 - INTRODUCTORY PSYCHOLOGY

Introduces the field of psychology through a study of the facts and principles involved in learning, 
development, motivation, personality adjustment and the physiological and social bases of behavior.  
Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PSYCH1A)

Arroyo Grande High School

30417     R        5:00pm-7:50pm       Lauria S                           ****         3.0     GP

This section meets at Arroyo Grande High School.

Distance Learning

30395     TBA      TBA                 Neidhardt K                        WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 30395 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Above section has three mandatory face-to-face meetings, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. in room 6302 at the San Luis 
Obispo campus on the following Tuesday dates: 2/7, 2/28 and 3/13. DO NOT REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF 
YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.



Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

31928     TBA      TBA                 Neidhardt K                        WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 31928 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Above section has three mandatory face-to-face meetings, 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. in room 6302 at the San Luis 
Obispo campus on the following Tuesday dates: 4/17, 5/1 and 5/15. DO NOT REGISTER FOR THIS COURSE IF 
YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES. 

Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

North County Campus

30398     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Smith D                            N3232        3.0     GP

30399     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      LaMon B                            N3231        3.0     GP

30400     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       LaMon B                            N3231        3.0     GP

30401     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Smith D                            N3232        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30402     MW       8:00am-9:20am       Neidhardt K                        6302         3.0     GP

30405     MW       3:30pm-4:50pm       Lauria S                           6304         3.0     GP

30408     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Neidhardt K                        6304         3.0     GP

30409     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Swenson L                          6306         3.0     GP

30410     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Swenson L                          6306         3.0     GP

30411     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Gold R                             6304         3.0     GP

30412     MW       9:30am-10:50am      LaMon B                            6302         3.0     GP

30413     R        7:00pm-9:50pm       Barncastle C                       6302         3.0     GP

30414     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       LaMon B                            6302         3.0     GP

30415     M        7:00pm-9:50pm       Thayer S                           6303         3.0     GP

30416     TR       4:00pm-6:50pm       Barncastle C                       6304         3.0     GP

Above section 30416 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

PSYC 202 - INTRODUCTION TO BIOLOGICAL PSYCHOLOGY

www.cuesta.edu/disted
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Presents an analysis of the biological bases of behavior in terms of evolutionary, genetic, anatomical 
and physiological determinants. Examines heredity, development, sensory processes and the function of 
the nervous and endocrine systems.  Advisory: PSYC 201  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PSYCH2)

North County Campus

32104     TR       11:00am-12:20pm     LaMon B                            N3231        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30418     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      LaMon B                            6302         3.0     GP

PSYC 206 - INTRODUCTION TO SOCIAL PSYCHOLOGY

Introduces the basic concepts, principles, issues and methods useful in understanding social behavior. 
Advisory: PSYC 201.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly PSYCH6)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30419     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Neidhardt K                        6302         3.0     GP

Real Estate

RE 160 - REAL ESTATE PRINCIPLES

Presents the fundamental aspects of Real Estate and provides an overview of technical issues 
including: real property, title, contracts, agency, escrow, finance, appraisal, regulatory and 
licensing.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  (Formerly RE60)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32124     MW       5:30pm-8:20pm       Blazej D                           4502A        3.0     GP

Above section 32124 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

RE 162 - REAL ESTATE PRACTICES

Studies the activities of the broker and salesperson in the real estate business.  Prerequisite: RE 
160  (Formerly RE62)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32611     MW       5:30pm-8:20pm       Blazej D                           4502A        3.0     GP

Above section 32611 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).



RE 169 - REAL ESTATE PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

Presents a comprehensive introduction into the principles and practices of Real Property Management 
from the property manager's perspective. Course covers residential, special housing, retail, office, 
and industrial property management.  Prerequisite: RE 160  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156 or 
equiv.  (Formerly RE69)

Distance Learning

32612     TBA      TBA                 Roberts M                          WEB          3.0     GP

This section meets Thurs, 1/19, 2/23, 3/22, 4/19, 5/10 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. in Room 4110.

Recreation Administration

Recreation Administration

REC 203 - INTRAMURAL AND RECREATIONAL SPORT PROGRAMMING

Presents the philosophy, foundations, policy and techniques underlying intramurals and recreational 
sport programming in schools, public, private and commercial settings.  Prerequisite: Eligibility for 
ENGL 156  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PETH203)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32568     TR       11:00am-12:05pm     Neary A                            1113         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Neary A                            TBA   

+ 1.5 weekly hours by arrangement.

REC 206 - INTRODUCTION TO THERAPEUTIC RECREATION

Concepts of therapeutic recreation will include history, social issues, professional issues, and basic 
program design adapted to benefit individuals with special needs.  Transfer:  CSU.  (Formerly PETH206)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32286     MW       10:00am-11:05am     Neary A                            1113         3.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Neary A                            TBA   

+ 1.5 weekly hours by arrangement.

Sociology



SOC 201A - INTRODUCTION TO SOCIOLOGY

Introduces the basic principles of sociology including the study of the structure of human society, 
and group life.  Advisory: Eligibility for ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly SOC1A)

Arroyo Grande High School

30446     W        6:00pm-8:50pm       Goldiner A                         ****         3.0     GP

Distance Learning

30421     TBA      TBA                 Ha F                               WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 30421 meets 9 weeks (1/16-3/16).

Above 1st nine week section has three mandatory face-to-face meetings at the San Luis Obispo campus, 
7:00 - 8:30 p.m. in room 6306 on the following Tuesday dates:  2/1, 2/22, and 3/15.  DO NOT REGISTER 
FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.

Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

30422     TBA      TBA                 Ha F                               WEB          3.0     GP

Above section 30422 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Above 2nd nine week section has three mandatory face-to-face meetings at the San Luis Obispo campus, 
7:00 - 8:30 p.m. in room 6306 on the following Tuesday dates:  3/29, 4/19,  and 5/17.  DO NOT REGISTER 
FOR THIS COURSE IF YOU ARE REGISTERING FOR ANOTHER COURSE WHICH MEETS AT THOSE TIMES.

Above section uses distance learning. Before registering for class, read the course welcome page at 
http:www.cuesta.edu/disted which provides important class information.

North County Campus

30423     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Murphy C                           N3232        3.0     GP

30424     R        4:00pm-6:50pm       Murphy C                           N3232        3.0     GP

San Luis Obispo Campus

30426     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Ha F                               6302         3.0     GP

30427     MW       2:00pm-3:20pm       Ha F                               6304         3.0     GP

30428     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Ha F                               6304         3.0     GP

30430     MW       11:00am-12:20pm     Morgan J                           6304         3.0     GP

30431     T        4:00pm-6:50pm       Stanford E                         6306         3.0     GP

30440     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Stanford E                         6302         3.0     GP

30441     MW       5:00pm-7:50pm       Murphy C                           6302         3.0     GP

Above section 30441 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

www.cuesta.edu/disted
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30449     MW       3:30pm-4:50pm       Stanford E                         6302         3.0     GP

SOC 206 - RACE AND ETHNIC RELATIONS

Introduces students to the sociological analysis of race, ethnicity, and racism.  Advisory: English 
156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly SOC206)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31929     MW       9:30am-10:50am      Ha F                               6303         3.0     GP

SOC 208 - INTRODUCTION TO WOMEN'S STUDIES

Studies the interaction of society and gender throughout life. Introduces theories of gender 
differentiation and examines current research on gender.  Advisory: ENGL 156.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly SOC8)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30450     MW       12:30pm-1:50pm      Morgan J                           6303         3.0     GP

Spanish

SPAN 201 - ELEMENTARY SPANISH

Presents a topic-based, introductory course in contemporary Spanish with emphasis on listening 
comprehension, language acquisition, oral interaction, culture-centered reading, and writing basic 
Spanish. Language laboratory practice required.  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly SPAN1)

Arroyo Grande High School

30791     TR       7:00pm-8:50pm       Plascencia C                       ****         4.0     GR
         &TR       9:00pm-9:30pm       Plascencia C                       ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

North County Campus

31690     MW       2:00pm-3:50pm       Solis Y                            N2442        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Solis Y                            ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

31691     MW       10:00am-11:50am     Janzen L                           N2028        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Janzen L                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

32409     TR       5:00pm-6:50pm       Janzen L                           N2409        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Janzen L                           ****  



+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

San Luis Obispo Campus

30779     MTWR     9:30am-10:20am      Feuerberg D                        6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Feuerberg D                        TBA   

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30781     MTWR     8:30am-9:20am       Rector Cavagnaro T                 6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Rector Cavagnaro T                 ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30783     MTWR     1:30pm-2:20pm       Duarte L                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Duarte L                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30784     MW       11:30am-1:20pm      Lloyd S                            6108A        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Lloyd S                            ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30787     MW       2:30pm-4:20pm       Flores A                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Flores A                           TBA   

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30788     MW       4:30pm-6:20pm       Flores A                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Flores A                           ****  

+ 1.0 weekly hour by arrangement.

30790     MW       7:00pm-8:50pm       Morris R                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Morris R                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

SPAN 202 - SPANISH

Presents a continuation of SPAN 201 with topic-centered, intensive practice in listening 
comprehension, language acquisition, oral interaction, and writing development. Language laboratory 
practice required.  Prerequisite: SPAN 201 or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly SPAN2)

Arroyo Grande High School

30805     MW       6:30pm-8:10pm       Plascencia C                       ****         4.0     GR
         &MW       8:20pm-8:50pm       Plascencia C                       ****  

Above section meets at Arroyo Grande High School.

+1.0 weekly hours by arrangement.

North County Campus



30793     MW       4:30pm-6:20pm       Solis Y                            N2804        4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Solis Y                            ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

San Luis Obispo Campus

30792     MTWR     10:30am-11:20am     Rector Cavagnaro T                 6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Rector Cavagnaro T                 ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30794     TR       4:30pm-6:20pm       Morris R                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Morris R                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30796     MTWR     8:00am-8:50am       Feuerberg D                        6105         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Feuerberg D                        ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

30804     TR       6:30pm-8:20pm       Morris R                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Morris R                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

SPAN 203 - SPANISH

Presents a continuation of SPAN 202 incorporating an intensive review with topic-centered intensive 
practice in listening comprehension, language acquisition, oral interaction, and paragraph writing. 
Language laboratory practice required.  Prerequisite: SPAN 202 or equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  
(Formerly SPAN3)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30800     MTWR     12:30pm-1:20pm      Rector Cavagnaro T                 6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Rector Cavagnaro T                 ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement

SPAN 204 - SPANISH

Presents a continuation of SPAN 203 and offers extensive practice in composition, conversation and 
comprehension. All communication is in Spanish. The course integrates authentic readings and on-line 
materials from original sources. Language laboratory practice required.  Prerequisite: SPAN 203 or 
equivalent  Transfer:  CSU; UC.  (Formerly SPAN4)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30802     MTWR     11:30am-12:20pm     Duarte L                           6104         4.0     GR
         &TBA      TBA                 Duarte L                           ****  

+ 1.0 Weekly Hour By Arrangement



Vocational ESL

VESL 715 - COMMUNICATION SKILLS FOR WORKPLACE

Focuses on the basic verbal communication skills and cultural knowledge needed in job readiness and 
job search in the United States.  Repeatable.

North County Campus

32401     W        6:00pm-6:30pm       Sarbeck D                          N4001        0.0     NC
         &W        6:31pm-8:50pm       Sarbeck D                          N4001 

Above section 32401 meets 13 weeks (2/20-5/18).

32402     R        6:00pm-6:30pm       Sarbeck D                          N4001        0.0     NC
         &R        6:31pm-8:50pm       Sarbeck D                          N4001 

Above section 32402 meets 13 weeks (2/20-5/18).

Welding

WELD 175 - BLUEPRINT READING AND MATERIALS PROCESSING

Provides students with instruction and experience with structural, architectural and shop blueprints 
commonly utilized in the welding industry. Interpretation, drawing, and application of skills will be 
applied to determining job cost, material acquisition and project construction.  Prerequisite: WELD 
70A, and completion of or concurrent enrollment in WELD 70B.  Advisory: MATH 23.  Repeatable 1 time 
only.  (Formerly WELD175)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31119     TR       4:00pm-4:50pm       Fontes M                           4116         3.0     GP
         &TR       4:51pm-5:50pm       Fontes M                           4116  
         &TR       5:55pm-6:25pm       Fontes M                           4209  

WELD 270A - BASIC WELDING

Provides for basic instruction in oxyacetylene and shielded metal arc welding.  Transfer:  CSU.  
Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $30.00.  (Formerly WELD70A)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31093     MW       9:00am-9:50am       Thoresen G                         4502B        3.0     GP



         &MW       10:00am-11:50am     Thoresen G                         4209  

31094     MW       1:30pm-2:20pm       Thoresen G                         4502B        3.0     GP
         &MW       2:30pm-4:20pm       Thoresen G                         4209  

31097     TR       7:00pm-7:50pm       Mehlschau A                        4502B        3.0     GP
         &TR       8:00pm-9:50pm       Mehlschau A                        4209  

31099     S        8:30am-10:20am      Sjostedt N                         4502B        3.0     GP
         &S        10:30am-2:20pm      Sjostedt N                         4209  

31100     TR       9:00am-9:50am       Thoresen G                         4502B        3.0     GP
         &TR       10:00am-11:50am     Thoresen G                         4209  

Templeton High School

32120     MW       5:30pm-6:20pm       Hildebrand C                       ****         3.0     GP
         &MW       6:30pm-8:20pm       Hildebrand C                       ****  

WELD 270B - ADVANCED WELDING

Continues Welding Technology 270A with emphasis placed on vertical and over head welding with the 
shielded metal arc processes.  Prerequisite: WELD 270A  Transfer:  CSU.  Materials fee $30.00.  
(Formerly WELD70B)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31120     TR       1:00pm-1:50pm       Thoresen G                         4209         3.0     GP
         &TR       2:00pm-3:50pm       Thoresen G                         4502B 

WELD 277 - METAL FABRICATION

Provides an opportunity to design and construct major projects from metal.  Prerequisite: WELD 270A  
Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 1 time only.  (Formerly WELD77)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31123     MW       4:00pm-4:50pm       Fay T                              4502B        3.0     GP
         &MW       5:00pm-6:50pm       Fay T                              4209  

WELD 280A - STRUCTURAL STEEL WELDING CERTIFICATION

Continues WELD 270B.  Prepares the student to meet industry standards in shielded metal arc welding on 
plate steel.  Provides opportunity for certification to American Welding Society D1.1 Structural 
Welding Code.  Prerequisite: Completion of or concurrent enrollment in WELD 270B  Transfer:  CSU.  
Repeatable 1 time only.  Materials fee $30.00.  (Formerly WELD280)

San Luis Obispo Campus

32551     MW       7:00pm-7:50pm       Fontes M                           4502B        3.0     GP
         &MW       8:00pm-9:50pm       Fontes M                           4209  



WELD 280B - PIPE WELDING CERTIFICATION

Prepares the student to meet industry standards in Shielded Metal Arc Welding (SMAW) on plate and 
pipe, as well as introduces Gas Tungsten Arc Welding (GTAW) on pipe. Includes workmanship and pipe 
fitting techniques, providing opportunity for certification to the American Society of Mechanical 
Engineers (ASME) Section IX Boiler and Pressure Vessel code.  Prerequisite: WELD 270B  Repeatable 1 
time only.

Templeton High School

32552     TR       5:30pm-6:20pm       Sims M                             ****         3.0     GR
         &TR       6:30pm-8:20pm       Sims M                             ****  

Wellness

WELL 000 - ADULT FITNESS

Uses muscular endurance, muscular strength, and general conditioning involving muscular 
strength/endurance and flexibility programs.  Repeatable.  (Formerly WELL100)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31632     TR       12:00pm-1:20pm      Johnson J                          1105         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness PILATES class.

Students required to provide their own Pilates mat.

31633     MWF      12:00pm-12:50pm     Rehm W                             1200         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness WEIGHT TRAINING class.

31635     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Johnson J                          1400         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness STEP class.

31784     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Miller K                           1200         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness WEIGHT TRAINING class.

32105     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Miller K                           1200         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness WEIGHT TRAINING class.

32106     TR       7:30am-8:50am       Johnson J                          1200         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness WEIGHT TRAINING class.

32107     TR       5:30pm-6:50pm       Blair R                            1200         0.0     NC



This section is a Wellness WEIGHT TRAINING class.

32108     MWF      7:30am-8:20am       Marsh J                            1200         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness WEIGHT TRAINING class.

32109     MWF      9:30am-10:20am      Nystrom R                          1032         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness CYCLING class.

32354     TR       11:30am-12:50pm     Vanderlinde M                      1400         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness CARDIO KICKBOXING class.

32356     TR       10:30am-11:50am     Silva A                            1602         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness SWIMMING class.

32583     MW       9:00am-10:20am      Johnson J                          1105         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness PILATES class.

Students required to provide their own Pilates mat.

32584     MW       11:30am-12:50pm     Silva A                            1602         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness SWIMMING class.

32585     MWF      12:00pm-12:50pm     Nystrom R                          1032         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness CYCLING class.

32586     MWF      8:30am-9:20am       Marsh J                            1602         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness ENDURANCE CONDITIONING class.

32587     TR       9:00am-10:20am      Johnson J                          1400         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness ENDURANCE CONDITIONING class.

32588     MWF      8:00am-8:50am       Gin S                              1803         0.0     NC

This section is a Wellness BODY BOOTCAMP class.

Work Experience

Work Experience



WEXP 004 - JOB SEARCH BASICS A: EXPLORING CAREER/VOCATIONAL OPTIONS

Explores career and vocational training options fundamentals for finding and applying for employment, 
including researching jobs, using networking, preparing a job portfolio and applying basic interview 
skills. Students also assess and learn basic skills in writing, math, critical thinking and decision-
making as well, as personal and work environment skills needed in the workplace. This course is 
recommended for students who are actively seeking employment and interested in updating their job 
search skills and those completing CalWORKS Job Club, assigned by the Department of Rehabilitation, or 
other agencies.  Repeatable 3 times only.

North County Campus

32143     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       Hoffman B                          N4001        2.0     GP
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hoffman B                          N4001 

Above section 32143 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/23).

32145     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       Hoffman B                          N4001        2.0     GP
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hoffman B                          N4001 

Above section 32145 meets 6 weeks (2/28-4/5).

32147     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       Hoffman B                          N4001        2.0     GP
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hoffman B                          N4001 

Above section 32147 meets 6 weeks (4/10-5/17).

WEXP 005 - JOB SEARCH BASICS B: EXPLORING CAREER/VOCATIONAL OPTIONS

Explore advanced career, educational, and vocational training options and fundamentals for developing 
a career, including researching jobs, preparing a digital job portfolio, developing a social 
networking presence, and applying interview skills to a variety of job interview situations from 
informational interviews, group interviews, and second interviews.  Repeatable 3 times only.

North County Campus

32144     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       Hoffman B                          N4001        2.0     GP
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hoffman B                          N4001 

Above section 32144 meets 6 weeks (1/16-2/23).

32146     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       Hoffman B                          N4001        2.0     GP
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hoffman B                          N4001 

Above section 32146 meets 6 weeks (2/28-4/5).



32148     TWR      8:30am-9:20am       Hoffman B                          N4001        2.0     GP
         &TWR      9:30am-12:20pm      Hoffman B                          N4001 

Above section 32148 meets 6 weeks (4/10-5/17).

WEXP 012 - LIFE SKILLS FOR SUCCESS A: WHO AM I?

Provides individuals with skills to function effectively in the workplace, school and the community. 
This course focuses on issues related to personal identity, values and goals, and self-esteem and 
through reality-based readings, discussions and activities fosters the skills needed to live and 
thrive in our society.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32393     MTWR     1:30pm-3:45pm       Simoes P                           ****         1.0     GP

Above section 32393 meets 2 weeks (5/14-5/24).

Above section is 2 weeks and meets at Grizzly Challenge Charter School.

32394     MTWR     1:30pm-3:45pm       Staff                              ****         1.0     GP

Above section 32394 meets 2 weeks (5/14-5/24).

Above section is 2 weeks and meets at Grizzly Challenge Charter School May 16, 17, 18, 19, 23, 24, 25 
and 26.

WEXP 013 - LIFE SKILLS FOR SUCCESS B: HOW DO I DECIDE?

Provides individuals with skills to function effectively in the workplace, school and the community. 
This course focuses on issues related to decision-making, dealing with change, time and energy 
management through reality-based readings, discussions and activities fostering the skills needed to 
live and thrive in our society.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32385     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:45pm       Simoes P                           ****         1.0     GP

Above section 32385 meets 2 weeks (5/29-6/7).

Above section meets 2 weeks at Grizzly Challenge Charter School, May 16, 17, 18, 19, 23,24, 25 and 26.

32386     MTWRF    1:30pm-3:45pm       Staff                              ****         1.0     GP

Above section 32386 meets 2 weeks (5/29-6/7).

Above section meets 2 weeks at Grizzly Challenge Charter School.



WEXP 014 - LIFE SKILLS FOR SUCCESS C: HOW MUCH DO I NEED?

Provides individuals  with skills to function effectively in the workplace, school and the community. 
This course focuses on issues related to financial literacy, personal budgeting and planning, and 
through reality-based readings, discussions and activities fosters the skills needed to live and 
thrive in our society.  Repeatable 3 times only.

North County Campus

32392     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Reyes K                            N4001        1.0     GP

Above section 32392 meets 6 weeks (2/28-4/5).

WEXP 015 - LIFE SKILLS FOR SUCCRESS D: STAYING HEALTHY

Provides individuals with skills to function effectively in the workplace, school and the community. 
This course focuses on isues related to establishing a healthy lifestyle in the areas of physical, 
mental and sexual health, and through reality-based readings, discussions and activities fosters the 
skills needed to live and thrive in our society.  Repeatable 3 times only.

North County Campus

32390     TR       12:30pm-1:50pm      Reyes K                            N4001        1.0     GP

Above section 32390 meets 6 weeks (4/10-5/17).

WEXP 018 - LIFE SKILLS FOR SUCCESS Q: COMMUNITY LIVING B

Provides individuals with skills to function effectively in the workplace, school and the community. 
This course focuses on issues related to developing a sense of community and participating in the 
community; and through reality-based readings, discussions and activities fosters the skills needed to 
live and thrive in our society.  Repeatable 3 times only.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32622     T        5:00pm-7:50pm       Quarles M                          TBA          1.0     GP

Above section 32622 meets 6 weeks (2/13-3/23).

Class will be held in 4760

WEXP 019 - LIFE SKILLS FOR SUCCESS R: LIVING HEALTHY RELATIONSHIPS

Provides individuals with skills to function effectively in the workplace, school and the community. 
This course focuses on issues related to building and maintaining health relationships; and through 
reality-based readings, discussions and activities fosters the skills needed to live and thrive in our 
society.  Repeatable 3 times only.



San Luis Obispo Campus

32623     T        5:00pm-7:50pm       Quarles M                          TBA          1.0     GP

Above section 32623 meets 6 weeks (3/27-5/8).

This section will be held in 4760

WEXP 151L - COOPERATIVE WORK EXPERIENCE LAB - GENERAL

Examines and provides information on work-related topics.  Corequisite: Choose one of the following 
courses: BUS 170, BUS 171, BUS 172, BUS 173, BUS 174, BUS 175, BUS 176, BUS 177, BUS 178, BUS 179, BUS 
180, BUS 181, BUS 182, BUS 183 or WEXP 151 and must be working a minimum of 5 hours per week.  
Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly WRKEXP51L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

30928     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         1.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32176     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         0.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32177     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         2.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32631     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         0.5     GR

Above section 32631 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32632     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         1.5     GR



Above section 32632 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

WEXP 210 - INTRODUCTION TO WORKPLACE READINESS

Introduction of fundamentals for workplace readiness and job retention. Students will develop skills 
related to customer service, workplace attitude, written and oral communication, personal values and 
ethical workplace behavior.  Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly WRKEXP10)

Arroyo Grande High School

31763     T        4:00pm-7:20pm       Brewster D                         ****         3.0     GP

Above section 31763 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).

Above section meets at Arroyo Grande High School, room #961. 

31764     R        4:00pm-7:20pm       Brewster D                         ****         3.0     GP

Above section 31764 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).

Above section meets at Arroyo Grande High School, room #961.

Liberty High School

31926     W        4:00pm-7:20pm       Caruana Frankiewich C              ****         3.0     GP

Above section 31926 meets 15 weeks (2/8-5/16).

This  section meets at Liberty Continuation High Schoo; Room #5.

32625     T        4:00pm-7:20pm       Staff                              ****         3.0     GP

Above section 32625 meets 15 weeks (2/8-5/16).

This  section meets at Liberty Continuation High Schoo; Room #5.

Nipomo High School

31765     W        4:00pm-7:20pm       Hoekman L                          NP060        3.0     GP

Above section 31765 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).

Above section meets at Nipomo High School Campus Forum, building #60.



31885     T        4:00pm-7:20pm       Hoekman L                          NP060        3.0     GP

Above section 31885 meets 15 weeks (2/6-5/18).

This section meets at Nipomo High School Campus Forum, buidling #60.

North Coast Off-Campus

31766     R        4:00pm-7:20pm       Orton P                            TBA          3.0     GP

Above section 31766 meets 15 weeks (2/9-5/17).

Above section meets at Morro Bay High School. 

North County Off-Campus

31854     R        4:00pm-7:20pm       Stein J                            ****         3.0     GP

Above section 31854 meets 15 weeks (2/9-5/17).

Above section meets at Atascadero High School, room #F4.

San Luis Obispo Campus

32395     F        9:00am-3:00pm       Garnsey C                          ****         3.0     GP

Above section 32395 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

32118     W        4:00pm-7:20pm       Stein J                            ****         3.0     GP

Above section 32118 meets 15 weeks (2/8-5/16).

This section meets at San Luis Obispo High School, room #516.

WEXP 252L - COOPERATIVE WORK EXPERIENCE LAB - OCCUPATIONAL

Examines and provides information on work-related topics.  Corequisite: Choose one of the following 
courses: BUS 170, BUS 171, BUS 172, BUS 173, BUS 174, BUS 175, BUS 176, BUS 177, BUS 178, BUS 179, BUS 
180, BUS 181, BUS 182, BUS 183 or WEXP 252 and must be working a minimum of 5 hours per week.  
Transfer:  CSU.  Repeatable 3 times only.  (Formerly WRKEXP52L)

San Luis Obispo Campus

31115     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         1.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.



31116     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         2.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32178     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         0.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32179     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         3.5     GR

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32633     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         0.5     GR

Above section 32633 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

32634     TBA      TBA                 Blackie K                          ****         1.5     GR

Above section 32634 meets 9 weeks (3/19-5/18).

Before registering for this class, students must enroll in one section of the BUS 170-180 series. All 
students are required to attend one of the mandatory orientation sessions.  These 1.5 hour 
orientations will be held at the beginning of the semester at both the San Luis Obispo and North 
County  campuses. Enrolled student should check their Personal Announcements and Cuesta Gmail on 
myCuesta for orientation schedule details. For information, call the Work Experience Office  (805) 
546-3100 x 2522.

WEXP 510 - INTRODUCTION TO WORKPLACE READINESS

Introduction of fundamentals for workplace readiness and job retention.  Students will learn to 
develop oral and written communication skills, complete an employment application, interview 
techniques, build interactive workplace relations, and develop qualities sought by employers.  
Repeatable.  (Formerly WRKEXP510)

San Luis Obispo Off-Campus

31774     MW       6:30pm-7:34pm       Staff                              ****         0.0     NC
         &MW       7:35pm-8:25pm       Staff                              ****  



Above section 31774 meets 16 weeks (1/30-5/16).

This section meets at SLO Sheriff Department County Jail Honor Farm, 880 Oklahoma Road, San Luis 
Obispo.

Contact Cuesta College Community Programs at (805) 546-3132 for more information.
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